Yale University Library Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Guide to the Peter Palmquist Collection of Women in Photography

WA MSS S-2600



by Matthew Daniel Mason and Christopher Geissler

May 2008

P. O. Box 208330 New Haven, CT 06520-8330 (203) 432-2977 beinecke.library@yale.edu/ http://beinecke.library.yale.edu/

Table of Contents

Collection Overview	3
Requesting Instructions	3
Administrative Information	
Immediate Source of Acquisition	4
Conditions Governing Access	4
Conditions Governing Use	4
Preferred Citation	4
Processing Information	4
Associated Materials	4
Peter E. Palmquist (1936-2003)	4
Women in Photography International	5
Scope and Contents	5
Arrangement	6
Collection Contents	7
Series I: Biographical Materials, 1971-2003	7
Biographical Files, 1971-2003	7
Biographical Volumes	11
Volumes About Women Photographers in General	
Publicity about Exhibitions and Lectures, 1978-2001	16
Correspondence	
Series II: Photographic Materials, 1971-2003	
Photograph Albums	
Cased Photographs and Fragile Photographic Materials	
Audiovisual Materials	118
Oversize Photographic and Biographical Materials	121
Series III: Publication and Exhibition Research Files	
Research Files on Emma B. Freeman (1880-1928), compiled 1974-1990	136
Alice to Zaida: Women Photographers from the American Annual of Photography, 1993	138
Playing the Part: Depictions of Women Photographers, circa 2002-2003	138
Directory of the Pioneer Women Photographers of the World, circa 2002-2003	140
Anonymous Early Women Photographers, circa 2002-2003	
Photographs of Women, 2002-2003	141
Series IV: Women in Photography International Records, 1980-2003	
Records	
Event Materials	
Series IV: Additions from Other Collections	
Biographical Materials	161
Photographic Materials	161
Photograph Albums	161
Oversize Photographic Material	
Publication and Exhibition Research Files	162
July 2015 acquisition, 1975-2017	163
Records, 1985-2015	
Event materials, 2001-2015	171
Printed material	
Colored Coural Torms	102

Collection Overview

REPOSITORY: Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library

P.O. Box 208330

New Haven, CT 06520-8330

(203) 432-2977

beinecke.library@yale.edu http://beinecke.library.yale.edu/

CALL NUMBER: WA MSS S-2600

CREATOR: Palmquist, Peter E., collector

TITLE: Peter Palmquist collection of women in photography

DATES: circa 1840-2017

PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION: 337.62 linear feet (520 boxes) + 6 broadside folders

LANGUAGE: English

SUMMARY: This collection consists of biographical files collected by Peter Palmquist

for over thirty thousand women involved in photography and photographic

materials that represent the work of nearly two thousand women. Palmquist began the Women in Photography International Archive in 1971 as a systematic study of women photographers in California, which then extended to the American West. By 1994, he broadened the collection to include women involved in photography since its beginning to contemporary times around the world. He included amateur and commercial photographers, studio assistants, retouchers, colorists, photojournalists, and filmmakers, as well as early critics of photography and characters in literary

works.

ONLINE FINDING AID: To cite or bookmark this finding aid, please use the following link: https://

hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/beinecke.wipa

Requesting Instructions

To request items from this collection for use in the Beinecke Library reading room, please use the request links in the HTML version of this finding aid, available at https://hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/beinecke.wipa.

To order reproductions from this collection, please send an email with the call number, box number(s), and folder number(s) to beinecke.images@yale.edu.

Key to the container abbreviations used in the PDF finding aid:

b. box

f. folder

item barcode

Administrative Information

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Purchased from Peter E. Palmquist on the Frederick W. and Carrie S. Beinecke Fund for Western Americana, 1999.

Includes two gifts of Penny Brogden, 2011 and 2014.

Conditions Governing Access

The materials are open for research.

Box 386 (audiovisual material): Restricted fragile. Reference copies may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

Conditions Governing Use

The Peter Palmquist Collection of Women in Photography is the physical property of the Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Yale University. Literary and image rights, including copyright, belong to the photographers and authors or their legal heirs and assigns. For further information, consult the curator of the Yale Collection of Western Americana...

Preferred Citation

Peter Palmquist Collection of Women in Photography. Yale Collection of Western Americana, Beinecke Rare Book and Manuscript Library.

Processing Information

The biographical information in this finding aid derived mainly from word processing files originally created by Palmquist and his assistants.

The processing archivists occasionally added documentary material to the Biographical Files subseries in Series I to document authoritatively the identity of an individual or their life and work dates and working locations. This usually occurred when the photographer had photographic materials in Series II or when individuals shared the same name. This material consists mostly of printouts from census records or biographical authority databases, such as the Library of Congress Authorities, George Eastman House Photography Database, and the Getty Research Institute Union List of Artist Names.

Associated Materials

Books and periodicals formerly in the personal library of Peter Palmquist are accessible via the library catalog by searching special collections for the search string: "Palmquist, Peter E., Ownership."

Peter E. Palmquist (1936-2003)

A photographer, collector, and historian of photography, Peter Eric Palmquist was born in Oakland, California on September 23, 1936. In 1944, he moved with his family to Ferndale, California, and he spent most of his life in Humboldt County. During adolescence, Palmquist trained himself in photography. He served in the United States Army as a photographer from 1955 to 1959, mainly with the Supreme

Headquarters Allied Powers Europe in Paris, France. Palmquist worked briefly as a photographer for the state government of California from 1959-1961. From 1961 until his retirement in 1989, Palmquist worked as a staff photographer for Humboldt State University, Arcata, California, where he also graduated with a Bachelor of Arts degree in Art in 1965.

From 1971 until his death, Palmquist collected textual materials and hundreds of thousands of photographic items documenting the practice and occupation of photography from its beginning through the turn of the twenty-first century. He had particular interests in early California photographers, photographers of the American West, and women photographers.

A self-trained researcher and historian of photography, Palmquist organized more than a hundred exhibitions and wrote more than three hundred articles and a hundred monographs. He was a founding editor of *The Daguerreian Annual*; president of the National Stereoscopic Association.

Peter Palmquist began the Women in Photography International Archive in 1971 as a systematic study of women photographers in California, which then extended to the American West. By 1994, he broadened the collection to include women involved in photography since its beginning to contemporary times around the world. He included amateur and commercial photographers, studio assistants, retouchers, colorists, photojournalists, and filmmakers, as well as early critics of photography and characters in literary works. For the collection, he and his assistants collected biographical and photographic materials that document the work and lives of these individuals.

Palmquist died January 13, 2003, in Oakland.

Women in Photography International

The collection includes the records of Women in Photography International is an educational nonprofit group founded in 1981 by Thea Litsios, Orah Moore, Mary McNally, and other women photographers in Los Angeles, California. The professional organization serves women photographers, photographic educators, photography students, and gallery owners around the world. It promotes women photographers and their work through programs, exhibitions, juried competitions and publications. The organization donated the bulk of its records to the Women in Photography International Archive maintained by Peter Palmquist in 1991, and supplemented by additional material over the ensuing years.

Scope and Contents

The collection documents Palmquist's efforts to identify, collect, preserve, and disseminate information about women in photography.

The Biographical Files series provide excellent name-based access to information about more than thirty thousand individual women involved in photography. The biographical files allow for broad and deep studies of women in photography. Some files are not extensive. They derive from secondary material collected by Palmquist, as well as biographical profiles, professional vitae, advertising items, exhibition announcements, and reviews provided by photographers and historians of photography. The biographical materials also provides limited information for regional photographers, especially in California and the American West, and temporal studies of women photographers. A database https://libapp.library.yale.edu/Palmquist provides individual name access to women with biographical files in this series, as well as any available information regarding their aliases, working locations, life dates, and work dates.

The Photographic Materials series includes photographic images created by more than two thousand individual women photographers. These materials include vintage photographs created by women photographers, with a majority created before 1910, as well as copy photographs created by Palmquist. The majority of the early vintage photography represents the work of studio photographers and amateur photographers. The collection also includes a significant representation of works by art photographers.

The Publication and Exhibition Research series includes research files compiled by Palmquist to support projects on topics related to women photographers, including his book, *With Nature's Children: Emma*

B. Freeman (1880-1928): Camera and Brush (1977). The final series consists of the records of Women in Photography International, a nonprofit organization founded in 1981 to serve women photographers, photographic educators, photography students and gallery owners.

Arrangement

Organized into four series: I. Biographical Materials, 1971-2003. II. Photographic Materials, 1971-2003. III. Publication and Exhibition Research, 1974-2003. IV. Women in Photography International Records, 1980-2003.

Collection Contents

Series I: Biographical Materials, 1971-2003

(219 boxes)

This series consists principally of biographical files and volumes that document over thirty thousand women involved with photography from circa 1840 to 2003. Palmquist and his assistants compiled much of the material from secondary sources between 1971 and 2003. Biographical material for many of the women photographers in the late twentieth century derived from materials collected by the Women in Photography International organization in the course of developing exhibitions.

This series also includes bound volumes containing information about women photographers in general and a small group of correspondence between Palmquist and his assistants with scholars about women involved in photography.

This series is organized into five subseries: Biographical Files, Biographical Volumes, Volumes About Women Photographers in General, Publicity about Exhibitions and Lectures, and Correspondence.

Biographical Files (94 boxes)

1971-2003

The contents of individual biographical files range from solely providing the name of a woman to more comprehensive information, such as her life and work dates and her working locations, as well as professional or personal acquaintances.

The files provide particularly strong documentation for women photographers in California and the North American West, but also include information on photographers from around the world.

This subseries is organized alphabetically by personal or coporate name. Women with no identifiable surname are arranged alphabetically by their first name at the end of the subseries.

The files are housed in the original letter-size folders used by Palmquist, occasionally supplemented by folders provided by the processing archivists where no folder previously existed or the original folder had deteriorated beyond repair.

Oversize items are housed in Series II within the subseries, Oversize Photographic and Biographical Materials.

This portion of the finding aid provides ranges of boxes holding hundreds of individual biographical files. Researchers may consult a database https://libapp.library.yale.edu/Palmquist that provides individual name access to women represented in this subseries, as well as any available information regarding their aliases, working locations, life dates, and work dates.

b.1	A., L. B., to Alexander, Dorothy
b. 2	Alexander, Helen A., to Anderson, Ruth Matilda
b. 3	Anderson, Shirley J., to Arzner, Dorothy
b. 4	Asbury, Dana, to Baker, Elsie D.
b. 5	Baker, Fanny, to Barre, Ethel H.
b. 6	Barrell, Sarah Webb, to Beck, T.
b. 7	Becker, Mrs., to Berger, Harriet

Biographical Files (continued)

b. 8	Berger, Iola, to Bird, Sarah
b. 9	Birdsall, Jeanne, to Boesen, Anna C.
b. 10	Boffin, Tessa, to Bowlby, F. E., Miss
b. 11	Bowler, Elizabeth, to Brigman, Anne Wardrope
b. 12	Brignell, Miss, to Brown, Winfred
b. 13	Brownback, Bertha, to Burke, Valerie
b. 14	Burkey, Bonny H., to Calverley, Alice M.
b. 15	Calvert, Alvida, to Carr, Hannah
b. 16	Carr, Ione V., to Chapman, W., Mrs.
b. 17	Chappard, Daniella, to Clark, Susan Mullally
b. 18	Clarke, Mrs., to Coleman, Willette
b. 19	Colemorgan, A., Mrs., to Cooney, Mary C.
b. 20	Cooper, Miss, to Crawford, Florence Summerbell
b. 21	Crawford, Garie, to Daams, Adèle
b. 22	Dabill, Melanie, to Davis, Sylvia A.
b. 23	Davis, Thelma, to Dennis, Sarah
b. 24	Dennison, Dorothy, to Doherty, Marie E.
b. 25	Dohm, Mary C., to Duncan, Beverly
b. 26	Duncan, J. I., Mrs, to Edwards, Helen
b. 27	Edwards, J. H., Mrs., to Ennis, Adelaide
b. 28	Enos, Chris, to Farrell, Sherrie
b. 29	Farrer, Edith Strait, to Fiore, Jennifer Lynne
b. 30	Firestone, Brooks., to Foskett, Maggie
b. 31	Fosse, Marlen, to Frisse, Jane Courtney
b. 32	Frissell, Emily C., to Garrido, Rafaela
b. 33	Garrin, Janice, to Gilman, Patricia
b. 34	Gilmore, Susan, to Gore, Emma
b. 35	Gorelik-Carson, Sonia, to Greve, Ruth
b. 36	Grewell, Abbie J., to Hahn, Nellie
b. 37	Hahnenkamp, Maria, to Harcey, Myrtle M.

Biographical Files (continued)

b. 38	Harcourt, Cosette, to Havens, W., Mrs.
b. 39	Havránková, Milota, to Henry, Julia Biddle
b. 40	Henry, Louise Maud, to Hilty, Wendy
b. 41	Himmel, Lizzie, to Honegger, Ruth
b. 42	Honey, Nancy, to Huckell, Lisa
b. 43	Huddleson, Patricia, to Iturbide, Graciela
b. 44	Iuvone, Mary, to Jewell, Holly J.
b. 45	Jewett, Elizabeth Caroline, to Jonsson, Lisa
b. 46	Joo, Eunsuk, to Keeler, Tracy
b. 47	Keeling, Susan, to King, Beatrice Presswood
b. 48	King, C. C., Mrs., to Koss, Veronica S.
b. 49	Kost, Julieanne, to Lamb, Rita
b. 50	Lamba, Jaqueline, to Lawrence, Irene
b. 51	Lawrence, Jo Anne, to Leone, Lisa
b. 52	Leopold, Susan, to Litjens, Emily
b. 53	Litle, Alev, to Lubke, Sophie
b. 54	Lublin, Lea, to Maeder, Suzie E.
b. 55	Maes, Freya, to Marsh, Chrissy Ogden
b. 56	Marsh, Cynthia, to May, Violet
b. 57	Mayben, Elizabeth M., to McHenry, Ada M.
b. 58	McHugh, Eva L., to Mendenhall, Ruth Dyar
b. 59	Mendes, Janet, to Miller, Sylvia Rothenberger
b. 60	Miller, Vicki, to Moore, Cora
b. 61	Moore, Dana, to Mudge, Tressie
b. 62	Mueller, Barbara, to Nelson, Minnie
b. 63	Nelson, Nellie, to Norman, Rosamund
b. 64	Normand, Mabel, to O'Neal, Olive
b. 65	O'Neil, Carol, to Pardington, Fiona
b. 66	Paretzkin, Brita, to Peck, Emma
b. 67	Peck, Frank, Mrs., to Phyfer, Connie Noyes

Biographical Files (continued)

b. 68	Pia, Paule, to Posener, Jill
b. 69	Posner, Iris, to Radell, Bertha L.
b. 70	Rademacher, Nathalie, to Reeves, Mildred
b. 71	Reeves, Nana, to Rigdon, Alice
b. 72	Riggins, Marie, to Rogers, Helene
b. 73	Rogers, I. L., Mrs., to Royce, Roana
b. 74	Royer, Fanchon, to Sampson, M. W., Mrs.
b. 75	Sams, Kelley, to Schmeken, Regina
b. 76	Schmerl, Irene, to Seely, Nell O.
b. 77	Seewald, Hanna, to Sherman, Susan
b. 78	Sheron, Georgia, to Skelton, Marlys
b. 79	Skertchly, M. C., Miss, to Smith, Rosalind
b. 80	Smith, S. D., Mrs., to Sperry, Myra E.
b. 81	Spesert, Mary Jane, to Stevens, Amanda E.
b. 82	Stevens, Beatrice, to Stuart, W. F., Mrs.
b. 83	Stubblefield, Lottie, to Tangora, Mary Alicia
b. 84	Tani, Diane, to Thompson, Lou W., Mrs.
b. 85	Thompson, M., Mrs., to Trembath, Hetty
b. 86	Tremblay, Elene, to Utter-Grigus, Deanna
b. 87	Uttermohlen, Mary Lou, to Von zur Muehlen, Bernis
b. 88	Vonier, Jeanette, to Ward, Catharine Weed Barnes
b. 89	Ward, Cathy, to Weil, Mathilde
b. 90	Weil, Susan, to White, Dora A.
b. 91	White, E. E., Miss, to Williams, Gail
b. 92	Williams, H. L., Mrs., to Wofford, Nancy L.
b. 93	Wogen, Gladys, to Wyman, Ida
b. 94	Wyndham, Olivia, to Zylstra, Frieda, and [No surname] Ada, to [No surname] Susanna

Biographical Volumes (44 volumes)

This subseries consists primarily of biographical materials compiled by Palmquist and then bound by him into volumes. It also includes volumes, primarily of theses and dissertations, created by other authors.

The content of the volumes mirrors the material in the biographical files and also includes a small group of correspondence with researchers and historians of photography.

Dates attributed to compiled materials in this subseries reflect dates of compilation rather than the dates covered by the material in the particular volume.

This subseries is arranged alphabetically by the surname or corporate name of the photographer or photographic studio and therein by the author or compiler of the material.

Abbott, Berenice (1898-1991)

b. 95	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Berenice Abbott (1898-1991): Miscellaneous Notes, Volume 1	1992 Dec
Alle	n, Frances Stebbins (1854-1941), and Mary Electa Allen (1858-1941)	
b. 96	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Frances and Mary Allen of Deerfield, Massachusetts: Essays and Checklists, 1969-1993	circa 1993
Arm	ner, Laura Adams (1874-1963)	
b. 97	Conrotto, Eugene L., "Armer: Last Letters" Master of Arts Thesis, California State University, Stanislaus	1978 Apr
b. 98	Myers, Roger, compiler, Laura Adams Armer Correspondence, 1924-1951	undated
b. 99-106	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Laura Adams Armer (1874-1963): Life Chronology and Notes (8 volumes)	undated
b. 107	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Laura Adams Armer Photographs at the Wheelwright Museum of the American Indian (Santa Fe, New Mexico)	1993
Bon	ney, Mabel Therese (circa 1896-1978)	
b. 108	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Mabel Therese Bonney (circa 1896-1978): Miscellaneous Biographical Notes	circa 1992
Brig	man, Anne W. (1869-1950)	
b. 109	Brown, Leslie Kathleen. "'Staging the Mystical': The Photographs of Anne Brigman and the Mystical Philosophy of Edward Carpenter"	1998
	Master of Arts Thesis, University of Texas at Austin	
b. 110	Hutchinson, Elizabeth W., "Naiads, Dryads and Nymphs: Anne Brigman and the Spiritual Landscape"	1987
b. 111	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Anne W. Brigman (1869-1950): Miscellaneous Notes	circa 1993

Biographical Volumes > Brigman, Anne W. (1869-1950) (continued)

b. 112	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Correspondence: Anne W. Brigman and Alfred S. Stieglitz, 1903-1945	undated
b. 113	Stern, Jenny, "Unleashing the Spirit: The Art of Isadora Duncan and Anne Brigman"	1991 Apr
	Master of Arts Thesis, San Francisco State University	
b. 114	Wallace, Robin Lynn, "The Glory of the Open: Spirituality and Nature in the Photography and Poetry of Anne Brigman"	2000
	Master of Arts Thesis, University of Louisville	
	Bubey, Esther (born 1921)	
b. 115	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Esther Bubley (1921-): Miscellaneous Notes	circa 1990
	Cadby, Carine (born circa 1871)	
b. 116	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Carine Cadby: Miscellaneous Notes, circa 1898-1933	circa 1997
	Carpenter, Helen McCowen (1836-1917)	
b. 117	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Helen McCowen Carpenter (1838-1917): Collected Notes	circa 1989
b. 118	Peri, David W., compiler, "The Hudson Carpenter Estate and Its Collection" (Photographers Aurelius Ormando Carpenter, Helen McCowen Carpenter, Grace Carpenter Hudson and Dr. John Wilz Napier Hudson) Ukiah, California	1977 Nov
	Coleman, Emma Alfreda White	
b. 119	Fairbrother, Fay P., "Emma Alfreda White Coleman: Norman Pioneer, Photographer, and Businesswoman"	1993
	Master of Arts Thesis, University of Oklahoma	
	Dahl-Wolfe, Louise	
b. 120	Edwards, Jennifer Somerville, "Louise Dahl-Wolfe: A Fashion Photographer Redefined"	1996
	Master of Arts Thesis, University of Arizona	
	Eldridge, Sarah Louise Judd, (1802-1886)	
b. 121	Woolworth , Alan R., compiler, "Sarah Louise (Judd) Eldridge (1802-1886): First Known Photographer in Minnesota Territory"	1988-1995
	Fletcher, Christine B. (circa 1872-1962)	
b. 122	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Christine B. Fletcher (circa 1872-): Collected Notes as of January 2000	2000 Jan
b. 123	Palmquist, Peter E., and Rachel Ihara, "The Life and Still Life of Christine B. Fletcher (circa 1872-1961)"	2000
	Gilpin, Laura (1891-1970)	

Page 12 of 193

Biographical Volumes > Gilpin, Laura (1891-1970) (continued)

b. 124	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Laura Gilpin (1891-1970): Miscellaneous Notes	circa 1997
	Halsey, Louise Edwards (1872-1962)	
b. 125	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, "Louise Edwards Halsey"	circa 1978-1985
	Hilmer, Lucy (born 1945)	
b. 126	Hilmer, Lucy, "Birthday & Other Suits: A Journey from the Outside In," manuscript	1994
	Johnston, Frances Benjamin (1864-1952)	
b. 127	Hannum, Gillian Greenhill, "Coming to Light: Frances Benjamin Johnston and the Foremost Women Photographers in America," manuscript	1996
	Kasebier, Gertrude Stanton (1852-1934)	
b. 128	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Gertrude Stanton Kasebier (1852-1934): Miscellaneous Notes	circa 1996
	Ladd, Ellen Elizabeth (1861-1922)	
b. 129	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Nellie Ladd: Photographer of Old Denny, California, Miscellaneous Notes and Chronology	1999
	Lange, Dorothea (1895-1965)	
b. 130	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, Dorothea Lange (1895-1965): Miscellaneous Notes to 1999	1999
	Noble, Callie (Fictitious character)	
b. 131	Werkley, Vicki Hessel, <i>Taking the Redwoods: The Story of Callie Noble Photographer</i> , manuscript	1987
	Reece, Jane (1869-1961)	
b. 132	Chambers, Karen S., "Jane Reece: A Photographer's View of the Artist"	1977
	Master of Arts Thesis, University of Cincinnati	
	Schoenfeld, Diana Lindsay (born 1949)	
b. 133	Schoenfeld, Diana Lindsay, "Symbol and Surrogate: An Interpretive Description of the Picture-Within-The-Picture in Photography," manuscript	1984
	Ward, Catherine Weed Barnes (1851-1913)	
b. 134	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, "Catherine Weed Barnes Ward: Collected Writings, 1889-1908," Volume 1	circa 1982-1992
b. 135	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, "Catherine Weed Barnes: Life Chronology and Biographical Resources 1851-1913," Volume 2	circa 1982-1992
	Wiggins, Myra Albert (1869-1956)	

Biographical Volumes > Wiggins, Myra Albert (1869-1956) (continued)

b. 136	Glauber, Carole, "The Witch of Kodakery: The Life and Times of Myra Albert Wiggins"	1993
	Unpublished manuscript	
	Williams, Elizabeth "Tex" (born 1924)	
b. 137	Palmquist, Peter E., compiler, "Elizabeth 'Tex' Williams (1924-)"	1993
	Wolcott, Marion Post	
b. 138	MacKichan, Margaret Anna, "Marion Post Wolcott: Farm Security Administration Photographer in Eastern Kentucky"	1977
	Master of Fine Arts Thesis, University of New Mexico	

Volumes About Women Photographers in General (75 volumes)

This subseries consists of Palmquist's miscellaneous notes and photocopies of secondary material about women and photography, as well as inventories of his book collection about women and photography.

Dates attributed to compiled materials in this subseries reflect dates of compilation rather than the dates covered by the material in the particular volume.

This subseries is organized into three sections: volumes compiled by Peter Palmquist, general works about women photographers by other authors, and bibliographies about women in photographic literature compiled by Palmquist.

Volumes compiled by Palmquist

Women Photographers, Volumes 1-14

b. 139	Volume 1: Statistics / Job Descriptions / Women's Photo Organizations / Bibliographic Notes	undated
b. 140	Volume 2: Miscellaneous Articles, circa 1850-1995	undated
b. 141	Volume 3: Exhibition Notes / Reviews and Art Photography	undated
b. 142	Volume 4: Amateur Photography / Miscellaneous "Tid-Bits" about Women in Photography, Pre-History to the Present	undated
b. 143	Volume 5: Various Notes on California Women Photographers Collected before 1987	undated
b. 144	Volume 6: Regional and Miscellaneous Listing of Women Photographers / Various Compilers	undated
b. 145	Volume 7: Miscellaneous Information through October 1997	1997 Oct
b. 146-147	Volumes 8-9: Miscellaneous Information through August 1998	1997 Aug
b. 148	Volume 10: Miscellaneous Information through December 1998	1998 Dec
b. 149	Volume 11: Miscellaneous Information through December 1999	1999 Dec
b. 150	Volume 12: Miscellaneous Information through September 2000	2000 Sep
b. 151	Volume 13: Miscellaneous Information through October 2001	2001 Oct

Volumes About Women Photographers in General > Volumes compiled by Palmquist > Women Photographers, Volumes 1-14 (continued)

b. 152	Volume 14: Miscellaneous Information through December 2001	2001 Dec
b. 153-172	Writings By and About Women in the History of Photography, 1851-1990 20 volumes	undated
	The volumes in the component do not run sequentially and their contents overlap in their date coverage	
b. 173-182	Women in California Photography before 1901 <i>10 volumes</i>	undated
b. 183-192	Women in California Photography 1900-1920 10 volumes	undated
b. 193	Photo-Fighters: Women Photographers in World War II	1993
b. 194	Women Photographers: Miscellaneous Listings and Accounts Arranged by State and County	circa 1992
b. 195	Biographical and Resource Index, Volume A (December 1996)	1996 Dec
b. 196	Biography and Resource Index A-Z as of January 1, 2000	2000 Jan 1
	General Works about Women Photographers by Other Authors	
b. 197	Janis, Eugenia Parry, "To Collect the Art of Women: The Jane Reese Williams Photography Collection," Museum of Fine Arts, Museum of New Mexico, Santa Fe, New Mexico	1991
b. 198	Meister, Laura Ilise, "Missing from the Picture: Boston Women Photographers, 1880-1920"	1998
	Master of Arts Thesis, Tufts University	
b. 199	Rosenblum, Naomi, "World History of Women in Photography," manuscript	1993
	Published as A History of Women Photographers (1994)	
b. 200	Skidmore, Colleen Marie, "Women in Photography at the Notman Studio, Montreal (Canada), 1856-1881"	1999
	Doctoral dissertation, University of Alberta	
b. 201	Till, Jennifer E., "Seven Female Photographers of the Oklahoma and Indian Territories, 1889 to 1907"	1999
	Master of Arts Thesis, Oklahoma State University	
	Bibliographies of Works About Women Photographers	
b. 202	Bibliography of Articles By and About Women in Photography 1840-1990, Third Edition	1999 Feb
b. 203	Bibliography of Articles By and About Women in Photography 1840-1990, Fourth Edition	2000 Jul
b. 204	Books By or About Women Photographers unbound volume	1992 Dec

Volumes About Women Photographers in General > Bibliographies of Works About Women Photographers (continued)

b. 205-213	Inventories and Bibliographes of Books By or About Women Photographers in the Women in Photography International Archive 9 volumes Consists of 8 volumes and 1 variant edition of the December 1997 volume	1996 Jan 1-2002 Nov 1
	Publicity about Exhibitions and Lectures (1box) This subseries primarily consists of individual postcards or catalogs, sent to Palmquist that document exhibitions and lectures about women photographers in general at various museums and art galleries, as well as sale catalogs from booksellers and moving film distributors.	1978-2001
	Publicity about individual photographers is primarily located in the biographical files subseries. The subseries is arranged by the institution sponsoring the exhibition or lecture.	
b. 214 , f. 1	Albin O. Kuhn Library	1995-1996
b. 214, f. 2	Bryn Mawr College	1989
b. 214, f. 3	Film Fund	1978-1980
b. 214, f. 4	Houston Center for Photography	1994-1997
b. 214, f. 5	International Center of Photography	1997
b. 214, f. 6	L. Clarice Davis	1995
b. 214, f. 7	Library of Congress	1995
b. 214, f. 8	Museum of New Mexico	1998
b. 214, f. 9	Musée de Art Américain Giverny	2001
b. 221, f. 10	New Day Films	circa 1979
b. 214, f. 11	New York Public Library	1996-1997
b. 214, f. 12	Professional Women Photographers	1996
b. 214, f. 13	Royal Photographic Society	1991
b. 214, f. 14	San Francisco Camerawork	1998
b. 214, f. 15	Signals Interchange Studios	1994
b. 214, f. 16	Simmons College	1997-2001
b. 214, f. 17	Southern Arts Federation	1995

Correspondence (1 box)

This subseries consists of correspondence between Palmquist and his assistants with historians, museum personnel, and other researchers. A significant portion of the correspondence concerns his interest in pioneer women photographers and may relate to a planned project documenting women photographers active before 1866.

Several folders solely document the contact information for the individual

This subseries is arranged alphabetically by the surname of the correspondent.

b. 215 , f. 18	Araújo, Nuno Borges de
b. 215, f. 19	Auer, Michael
b. 215, f. 20	Bailey, Linda
b. 215, f. 21	Bladvinsdóttir, Lára
b. 215, f. 22	Brown, Rebecca
b. 215, f. 23	Boom, Mattie
b. 215, f. 24	Boyd, Torin
b. 215, f. 25	Busch, Katia
b. 215, f. 26	Chiesa, Gabriele
b. 215, f. 27	Cowen, Chester R.
b. 215, f. 28	Cox, Julian
b. 215, f. 29	Dahlman, Eva
b. 215, f. 30	Daneman, Andrew
b. 215, f. 31	Denny, Margaret
b. 215, f. 32	Driver, Julia L.
b. 215, f. 33	Eltzroth, E. Lee
b. 215, f. 34	Fayles, Robert
b. 215, f. 35	Fontanella, Lee
b. 215, f. 36	Fredgant, Don
b. 215, f. 37	Gersamia, Giorgi
b. 215, f. 38	Hammar, Stefan
b. 215, f. 39	Hearnshaw, John
b. 215, f. 40	Herder, Hans de
b. 215, f. 41	Holm-Johnsen, Hanne

Correspondence (continued)

b. 215, f. 42	Hostetler, Joan E.
b. 215, f. 43	Huijsmans, Dionysius P.
b. 215, f. 44	Jiabao, Wu
b. 215, f. 45	Jonge, Ingrid Fischer
b. 215, f. 46	Joseph, Steven
b. 215, f. 47	Kailbourn, Thomas
b. 215, f. 48	Knape, Gunilla
b. 215, f. 49	Kolta, Magda
b. 215, f. 50	Krabbe Meyer, Mette Kia
b. 215, f. 51	Krempp, Cendrine
b. 215, f. 52	Lebrec, Yves
b. 215, f. 53	Lööf, Lars Olof
b. 215, f. 54	Lowe, Stephen C.
b. 215, f. 55	Matovcik, A.
b. 215, f. 56	Meller, Taina
b. 215, f. 57	Mesquit, Teresa
b. 215, f. 58	Mgquba, Sibusisiwe
b. 215, f. 59	Monsanto, Christel
b. 215, f. 60	Morris, Richard
b. 215, f. 61	Nordström, Alison
b. 215, f. 62	Okatsuka, Akiko
b. 215, f. 63	Pelizzari, Maria Antonella
b. 215, f. 64	Peterson, Carl
b. 215, f. 65	Pinet, Hélène
b. 215, f. 66	Retter Vargas, Yolanda
b. 215, f. 67	Reynaud, Françoise
b. 215, f. 68	Roberts, Pam
b. 215, f. 69	Robb, Frances Osborn
b. 215, f. 70	Sandbye, Mette
b. 215, f. 71	Saretzky, Gary

$Correspondence \, (continued) \\$

b. 215, f. 72	Schaaf, Larry J.
b. 215, f. 73	Shaozhong, Lin
b. 215, f. 74	Simpson, Roddy
b. 215, f. 75	Sismis, Milan
b. 215, f. 76	Stevenson, Sara
b. 215, f. 77	Thage, Tove
b. 215, f. 78	Timby, Kim
b. 215, f. 79	Tinder, David V.
b. 215, f. 80	Turazzi, Maria Inez
b. 215, f. 81	Turley, Raymond V.
b. 215, f. 82	Webb, David
b. 215, f. 83	Webb, Virginia-Lee
b. 215, f. 84	Wright, Peggy G.
b. 215, f. 85	Wyller, Elin Harriet
b. 215, f. 86	Xanthakis, Alkis X.

Series II: Photographic Materials, 1971-2003

(222 boxes)

This series consists of photographic materials collected by Palmquist that were created by or document individual women photographers. It consists of vintage photographic prints created by photographers, as well as a significant quantity of copy photographs created by Palmquist of vintage photographic prints. The series documents the breadth of work by women photographers from the middle of the nineteenth century to the late twentieth century. Works by a photographer may appear in multiple subseries.

For most of the listed photographers, the collection has only a few photographs. However, there are significant quantities of photographs by Laura Adams Armer, Betty Nettis Bennett, Penny Brogden, Juliette C. Cropley, Emma B. Freeman, Grace Chandler Horn, Charlotte D. Mansfield, Mary Stella Mowbray, Eugenia Henrietta Polos, and Marion Van Ronk.

The subseries, Photographs of Women, in Series III, also contains photographic materials, although mostly by male photographers depicting women. Original photographs by women photographers also appear in Series IV, Women in Photography International Records.

Specific dates of materials or image creation dates were not captured during processing.

Each individual with photographic materials in this series has a a biographical file in Series I.

Series II is organized into five subseries: Photographic Materials; Photograph Albums; Cased Photographs and Fragile Photographic Materials; Audiovisual Materials; and Oversize Photographic and Biographical Materials.

Photographic Materials (117 boxes)

This subseries consists of vintage photographic prints, copy photographs, 35mm color slides, photographic negatives, associated publications, and ephemera. Photographic materials with dimensions larger than $22 \times 29 \text{ cm}$ (8.7 x 11.4 in.) are located in the Oversize Photographic and Biographical Materials subseries.

This subseries is arranged alphabetically by the surname of the photographer or the corporate name of the studio.

b. 216, f. 87	Abraham, Ruth 1 photographic print
b. 216, f. 88	Abrams, Roxanne 2 color slides
b. 216, f. 89	Adam, Alice 1 serial
b. 216, f. 90	Adams, Kelly Serat (born 1977) 1 inkjet print
b. 216, f. 91	Adams, Virginia 1 serial Also known as Virginia Rose Best Adams or Mrs. Ansel Adams
b. 216, f. 92	Addis, A. S., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 216, f. 93	Advocat, Keri (1974-1997) 3 color photographic prints

b. 216, f. 94	Aguilar, Laura (born 1959) 5 color 35mm slides and 1 serial
b. 216, f. 95	Ahlgren, Elise 14 photographic prints
b. 217, f. 96-106	Aiken, Mary A. (1917-2005) 52 photographic prints and 0.1 linear feet of papers Also known as Mary Aiken Barbour or Mrs. Carl P. Barbour
b. 216, f. 107	Akimoto, Misako (born 1939) 8 photographic prints
b. 216, f. 108	Albertini, Margery 1 color 35mm slide
b. 216, f. 109	Albery, Reba J. 1 photographic print
b. 216, f. 110	Albright, Emma L., Mrs. (circa 1850-1912) 4 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. John G. Albright, Emma L. Luse, or Mrs. Franc Luse Albright
b. 216, f. 111	Aldrich, Alma Lee 1 photographic print
b. 216, f. 112	Alexander, Vikky (born 1959) 1 serial
b. 216, f. 113	Alfred, Harriet N., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as H. N. Alfred or H. N. Alford
b. 216, f. 114	Allard, Georgia A., Mrs. 3 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Also known as Mrs. G. A. Allard or Mrs. G. S. Allard
b. 216, f. 115	Allen, Hildur Peterson (1888-1927) 2 photographic prints Also known as Hildur E. A. Peterson Frey Allen
b. 216 , f. 116	Allen, Laura T., Mrs. 15 tintypes and 5 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. B. G. Allen, Mrs. Bennett Graham Allen, Mrs. L. T. Allen, Wing & Allen, Allen & Hay, or the Allen & Company
b. 218, f. 117	Allen, M. H., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as M. H. Allen & Lady
b. 218, f. 118	Allen, Mariette Pathy (born 1940) 1 color 35mm slide

b. 218, f. 119	Allen, Mary, Mrs. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. George D. Allen or Mrs. M. Allen
b. 218, f. 120	Allen, Palma 10 color photographic prints and 10 color inkjet prints
b. 218, f. 121	Allen, Pamela 1 color 35mm slide
b. 218, f. 122	Allen, Sisters 8 color photographic prints Also known as Frances S. Allen or Mary E. Allen
b. 218, f. 123	Allert, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 218, f. 124	Alzner, Ella 1 photographic print
b. 218, f. 125	Ambrogi, Patricia (born 1950) 1 catalog and 1 serial Also known as Patti Ambrogi
b. 218, f. 126	Amedé, Hildur 1 photographic print
b. 218, f. 127	Amir, Lee 2 photographic prints
b. 218, f. 128	Andersen, Eline 3 photographic prints
b. 218, f. 129	Andersen, Hanna, Miss 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Hannah Andersen, Miss Andersen's Photographic Studio, or The Misses Andersen
b. 218, f. 130	Anderson, Amanda 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Hugh Anderson
b. 218, f. 131	Anderson, Bröderna 1 photographic print
b. 218, f. 132	Anderson, Frances E., Mrs. (1916-2005) 1 color photographic print, 1 color inkjet print, and 2 serials
	Also known as Frances E. Peterson Anderson or Mrs. Charles Anderson
b. 218, f. 133	Anderson, Hilda 5 photographic prints
b. 218, f. 134	Anderson, L. S., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 218, f. 135	Anderson, Louise 1 photographic print

b. 218, f. 136	Andersson, Agnes 1 photographic print
b. 218, f. 137	Andrén, Edith 1 photographic print
b. 218, f. 138	Andrews, Sasha 1 color 35mm slide
b. 218, f. 139	Andruss, Dolly B., Mrs. 25 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William B. Andruss or Mrs. William B. Andrews
b. 218, f. 140	Angel, Selma 3 photographic prints
b. 218, f. 141	Ankarcrona, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 219, f. 142	Apple, Jacki 3 color inkjet prints and 14 color 35mm slides
b. 219, f. 143	Archer, D. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as D. M. Archer
b. 219, f. 144	Arfvidson, Signe 2 photographic prints
b. 220-221, f. 145-162	Armer, Laura Adams, Mrs. (1874-1963) 440 photographic prints, 2 color photographic prints, and 2 dismantled books Also known as Laura May Armer, Laura May Adams Armer, or Mrs. Sidney Armer
b. 219, f. 163	Arnesen, Jenny 2 photographic prints Also known as Jenny Arnesen & Co. or Frøknene Arnesen & Young
b. 219, f. 164	Arnesen, Petrine 2 photographic prints
b. 219, f. 165	Arnold, Eve (born 1913) 1 photographic print Also known as Eve Cohen Arnold
b. 219, f. 166	Ashworth, E. M., Miss 1 serial
b. 219, f. 167	Asker, Julie 4 photographic prints
b. 219 , f. 168	Atwood, H. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 222, f. 168	Auger, Lina, Miss (1865-1954) 62 stereographs Also known as Lena Auger

b. 219, f. 169	Augspurg, Anita (1857-1943) 2 photographic prints Also known as Atelier Elvira
b. 219, f. 170	Austin, Alice 3 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print
b. 219, f. 171	Averill, Ellen, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 219, f. 172	Avery, Abbie, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 219, f. 173	Axling, Agnes 1 photographic print
b. 223, f. 174-177	Ayers, Elizabeth M., Miss (born 1861) 45 photographic prints Also known as Lizzie Ayers
b. 219, f. 178	Ayers, W. C., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 219, f. 179	Ayres, Katharine Scott Graves (born 1876) 1 book Also known as Katharine S. Ayres NOS, 20090623
b. 219, f. 180	B., R. W. 1 photographic print
b. 219, f. 181	Baadsgaard, Jennie, Mrs. (1893-1978) 34 photographic prints and 2 film negatives
b. 219, f. 182	Backgren, Karin 1 photographic print
b. 219, f. 183	Bacon, Pat 1 serial
b. 219, f. 184	Bailey, Ethel Phoebe, Miss (born 1867) 2 photographic prints
b. 219, f. 185	Baird, Melinda K. 1 photographic print Also known as Malinda C. Baird
b. 224, f. 186	Baker, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 224, f. 187	Baker, Edith M., Mrs. (1872-1952) 12 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Ray Jerome Baker
b. 224, f. 188	Baker, Lenora, Mrs. (1915-1998) 2 color photographic prints

b. 224, f. 189	Baker, Maud Davis, Mrs. (1863-1930) 2 photographic prints
b. 224, f. 190	Baker, Viroque Davis, Miss (1889-1980) 1 photographic print
b. 224, f. 191	Balch, Eliza 2 photographic prints
b. 224, f. 192	Baldwin, Maud, Miss (1878-1926) 33 photographic prints
	Also known as Maud Evangeline Baldwin, Maud E. Baldwin, or Baldwin Studio
b. 224, f. 193	Bama, Lynne (born 1943) 1 serial
b. 224, f. 194	Barat, Margaret, Mrs. (born 1835) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. G. Barat
b. 224, f. 195	Bardsley, J., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 224, f. 196	Barker, J. K., Mrs. 3 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. J. Baker
b. 224, f. 197	Barmore, Emma C. 1 photographic print
b. 224, f. 198	Barnard, T. M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 224, f. 199	Barnes, Lula May, Mrs. (1906-1991) 12 color photographic prints
b. 224, f. 200	Barrett, C. E., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. G. N. Barrett
b. 225, f. 201	Barron, Susan (born 1947) 1 serial
b. 225, f. 202	Barrow, Reenie Schmerl 1 color 35mm slide
b. 225, f. 203	Barth, Charlotte (born 1862) 2 photographic prints
b. 225, f. 204	Barth, Inger (1858-1952) 12 photographic prints
b. 225, f. 205	Bartlett, Mary A. (born 1847) 2 photographic prints Also known as N. Gray Bartlett

b. 225, f. 206	Bartley, Sylvia 2 color photographic prints
b. 225, f. 207	Barton, Emma (1872-1938) 1 serial
	Also known as Mrs. G. A. (George Albert) Barton
b. 225, f. 208	Bates, Hatta M., Miss 4 photographic prints
	Also known as Misses Parsons & Bates
b. 225, f. 209	Bauder, Maria F., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. George W. Bauder
b. 225, f. 210	Bauer, Patricia 1 color photographic print
	Also known as Pat Bauer
b. 225, f. 211	Baze, Vicky 1 color photographic print
	Also known as Vicky Aragon
b. 225, f. 212	Beauchamp, Jean (1917-2002) 1 color photographic print
b. 225, f. 213	Bebe, Shahla 1 color photographic print and 3 color 35mm slides
b. 225, f. 214	Beck, T., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 225, f. 215	Beebe, Caroline S. 1 color photographic print
	Also known as Caroline Photography
b. 225, f. 216	Belcher, Alyson 5 photographic prints and 20 color 35mm slides
b. 225, f. 217	Belknap, Hazel 1 film negatives
b. 225, f. 218	Belle-Oudry, Gertrude, Mrs. (1881-1953) 3 photographic prints
b. 225, f. 219	Bemiss, Faith 1 color 35mm slide
b. 225, f. 220	Bengtsson, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 225, f. 221	Bennett, A. E., Mrs. 4 photographic prints
b. 226-227, f. 222-234	Bennett, Betty Nettis (1927-1996) 235 photographic prints

b. 225, f. 235	Bennett, O., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 225, f. 236	Bennett, Sharon Lynne (born 1950) 7 photographic prints Also known as Lynne Bennett
	Also known as Lynne bennett
b. 228, f. 237	Bentzen, Hulda 2 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 238	Ben-Yusuf, Zaida 1 photographic print and 1 color photographic print
	Also known as Zaida Ben Yusuf
b. 228, f. 239	Berg, Märta 4 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 240	Bergdahl, Hanna 8 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 241	Berger, J., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 242	Berggrav, Kari 4 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 243	Bergh, Lotten 1 photographic print Also known as Lotten Bergh & Co.
b. 228, f. 244	Berglof, H. M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 228, f. 245	Berglund, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 228, f. 246	Berglund, Ida 1 photographic print
	Also known as Ida Berglund-Nyblin
b. 228, f. 247	Bergström, Emilie 2 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 248	Bernhard, Ruth (born 1905) 1 photographic print
b. 228, f. 249	Berry, Alexia 2 color 35mm slides
b. 228, f. 250	Bertha's Studio 1 photographic print
b. 228, f. 251	Berthildsson, Bertha 1 photographic print

b. 228, f. 252	Bieber, Emilie, Madame (1810-1884) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as E. Bieber
b. 228, f. 253	Biggerstaff, Candace 10 color 35mm slides
b. 228, f. 254	Billström, Mathilda 1 photographic print
b. 228, f. 255	Birgén, Ester 2 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 256	Birkedahl, Johanne 3 photographic prints
b. 228, f. 257	Birkholz, Liz (born 1967) 20 color 35mm slides
b. 229, f. 258	Bisbee, Mary L., Miss (born 1870) 4 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Also known as Miss Bisbee or Bisbee & Haskins
b. 229, f. 259	Bisilliat, Maureen (born 1931) 1 serial Also known as Sheila Maureen Bisilliat
b. 229, f. 260	Bitterlicha, Karla J. 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 261	Björkgren, Hulda 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 262	Björklind, Hildur 2 photographic prints
b. 229, f. 263	Björklund, Gurli 1 photographic print Also known as Gurli Bijorklund
b. 229, f. 264	Björkzell, Jenny 2 photographic prints Also known as Jenny Björksell
b. 229, f. 265	Black, Anna E. 2 photographic prints Also known as Black Sisters
b. 229, f. 266	Blickle, Alayne Renée (born 1955) 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 267	Blom, Alma 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 268	Blomberg, Anna 1 photographic print

b. 229, f. 269	Blomquist, Lydia 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 270	Blondelu, Gustave, Madame 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 271	Blue, Shauna Angel 3 color 35mm slides
b. 229, f. 272	Blume, Nielsine 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 273	Bock, Orla 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 274	Böckmann, Marie 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 275	Boden, L. B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as New York Photograph Co.
b. 229, f. 276	Boderberg, M. E., Mrs. 1 serial
b. 229, f. 277	Boesen, Anna 2 photographic prints
b. 229, f. 278	Bogle, Janice T. (born 1950) 2 color 35mm slides Also known as Jan Bogle
b. 229, f. 279	Bökman, Sophie 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 280	Boldsen, Julie 1 photographic print
b. 229, f. 281	Bollinger, Gertrude (born circa 1871) 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Bollinger
b. 230, f. 282	Bonfils, Lydie (1837-1918) 1 serial
	Also known as Marie Lydie Cabanis Bonfils or Maison Bonfils
b. 230, f. 283	Bonney, M. Thérèse (Mabel Thérèse) (1897-1978) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Therese Bonney
b. 230, f. 284	Bordnick, Barbara (born 1943) 1 serial
b. 230, f. 285	Borel, M., Miss 3 photographic prints

b. 230, f. 286	Borg, Augusta (1826-1914) 1 photographic print
b. 230, f. 287	Bos, Dianne (born 1956) 2 photographic prints, 1 color photographic print, and 3 catalogs
b. 230, f. 288	Bosanquet, Madame 1 photographic print
b. 230, f. 289	Boston, Sandra 3 color photographic prints
b. 230, f. 290	Bosworth, Rosalys Josephine (1885-1971) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Josephine Bosworth or R. Josephine Brown
b. 230, f. 291	Botkin, Liza Hennessey (born 1942) 9 color 35mm slides
b. 230, f. 292	Boughton, Alice (1865-1943) 1 photographic print Also known as Alice Baughton
b. 230, f. 293	Bourke-White, Margaret (1904-1971) 1 photographic print Also known as Margaret Bourke White
b. 230, f. 294	Bowen, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 230, f. 295	Bowen, C. Denton, Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. C. E. Bowen or Mrs. J. C. Bowen
b. 231, f. 296-299	Bowman, Ethel C., Mrs. (1878-1971) 80 photographic prints, 37 postcards, and 5 envelopes
b. 230, f. 300	Bowman, Gertrude Elizabeth (1883-1971) 2 photographic prints Also known as Gertrude Shrock
b. 230, f. 301	Bown, Jane (born 1925) 1 serial Also known as Jane Hope Bown
b. 230, f. 302	Brady, Alice Argus 2 envelopes
b. 230, f. 303	Brailsford, Robin 1 color 35mm slide
b. 230, f. 304	Brandly, C., Miss 1 photographic print

b. 230, f. 305	Brandt, Ana 1 color 35mm slide
	Also known as Anamaria Brandt
b. 230, f. 306	Brann, Lucia, Mrs. 1 serial
b. 230, f. 307	Bratton, Margaret (born 1865) 1 photographic print
b. 232, f. 308	Brecht, Emily, Mrs. (born circa 1850) 9 photographic prints
	Also known as Amelia Brecht, Mrs. Gustave V. Brecht, or Saint Louis Double- Light Photograph Gallery
b. 232, f. 309	Breslawsky, Edna L. 1 color photographic print
b. 232, f. 310	Bridgeman, C. T., Mrs. 5 photographic prints
	Also known as C. P. Bridgeman or C. T. Bridgman
b. 232, f. 311	Bridgeman, Lucy Caroline, Lady (circa 1835-1858) 2 color photographic prints
b. 232, f. 312	Bridges, Marilyn (born 1948) 1 serial
	Also known as Marilyn Davis
b. 232, f. 313	Brigman, Anne Wardrope (1869-1950) 9 photographic prints, 3 serials, and 1 catalog Also known as Ann Wardrope Nott
b. 232, f. 314	Broander, Elise 1 photographic print
b. 232, f. 315	Brock, Mary (born circa 1833) 1 photographic print
b. 232, f. 316	Brodie, Susan 1 serial
b. 233, f. 317-320	Brogden, Penny (born 1944) 70 photographic prints and 147 color slides
b. 232, f. 321	Bronson, Minnie E. 1 photographic print
b. 232, f. 322	Bronson, V. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 232, f. 323	Brooks & Baird 1 photographic print
b. 232, f. 324	Brooks, Linda (born 1951) 2 color 35mm slides

b. 232, f. 325	Brousseau, Mabel (1871-1941) 2 photographic prints
b. 232, f. 326	Brown, Ada 1 photographic print
b. 232, f. 327	Brown, Bonnie J. 2 photographic prints
b. 232, f. 328	Brown, Caroline Eliza (born circa 1844) 5 photographic prints Also known as Minnie Brown, Mrs. Mark Brown, or Brown's Studio
b. 232, f. 329	Brown, Dena E. 4 color 35mm slides
b. 232, f. 330	Brown, Ellie (born 1975) 1 color 35mm slide Also known as Elizabeth Brown
b. 232, f. 331	Brown, Mary Katherine (born 1969) 6 photographic prints and 4 color photographic prints
b. 232, f. 332	Brown, Melissa 3 color 35mm slides
b. 234, f. 333	Browning, Mary Eleanor 1 photographic print
b. 234, f. 334	Bruce, Nadine Rose (born 1926) 58 photographic prints
b. 234, f. 335	Brundage, M. Edith (born 1867) 3 photographic prints
b. 234, f. 336	Brush, Ginny (born 1947) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 234, f. 337	Bruton, Maud (born 1873) 1 photographic print
b. 234, f. 338	Bryant, Kate Morris, Mrs. (born 1863) 13 photographic prints
	Also known as Katie Bryant or Mrs. David C. Bryant
b. 234, f. 339	Bubley, Esther (1921-1998) 1 photographic print and 1 serial
b. 235, f. 340	Bucher, Karen (born 1949) 1 color photographic print
b. 235, f. 341	Buck, Ella L. (born 1857) 5 photographic prints
b. 235, f. 342	Buck, Lydia, Miss 1 photographic print

b. 235, f. 343	Budtz, Marie 1 photographic print
b. 235, f. 344	Buell, F. G., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 235, f. 345	Bugbee, M. R., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 235, f. 346	Buglass, Amy (born 1985) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 235, f. 347	Bull, Marie Magdalena (1827-1907) 1 photographic print Also known as Marie Magdalena Midling
b. 235, f. 348	Bulmer, Miss 3 photographic prints NOS, 20090623
b. 235, f. 349	Bulmer, Fanny, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 235, f. 350	Bulteel, Mary 2 color photographic prints
b. 235, f. 351	Bundy, Rhodina B., Mrs. (circa 1823-1903) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Oliver C. Bundy, Rudina B. Bundy, or Rhodina B. Train
b. 235, f. 352	Burgess, Rebekah Elizabeth Mendelsohn (born 1974) 27 photographic prints and 16 color photographic prints
	, , , ,
b. 235, f. 353	Burr, Alice, Miss (1883-1968) 1 color photographic print
b. 235, f. 353 b. 235, f. 354	Burr, Alice, Miss (1883-1968)
	Burr, Alice, Miss (1883-1968) 1 color photographic print Burr, Fern Lucille
b. 235, f. 354	Burr, Alice, Miss (1883-1968) 1 color photographic print Burr, Fern Lucille 1 photographic print Burt, L. S., Mrs.
b. 235, f. 354 b. 236, f. 355	Burr, Alice, Miss (1883-1968) 1 color photographic print Burr, Fern Lucille 1 photographic print Burt, L. S., Mrs. 14 photographic prints Buscombe, Philabena, Mrs. (born circa 1870)
b. 235, f. 354 b. 236, f. 355 b. 236, f. 356	Burr, Alice, Miss (1883-1968) 1 color photographic print Burr, Fern Lucille 1 photographic print Burt, L. S., Mrs. 14 photographic prints Buscombe, Philabena, Mrs. (born circa 1870) 32 photographic prints Bussell, Anita (born 1952)

b. 236, f. 360	Butterfield, Jessie A. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Wide Awake Gallery
b. 236, f. 361	Byquist, Signe 1 photographic print
b. 236, f. 362	Byron, Elsa Spear (1896-1992) 1 serial
b. 236, f. 363	Cade, Cathy (born 1942) 7 color 35mm slides, 3 color inkjet prints, and 1 book manuscript
b. 236, f. 364	Cadwell, Lydia J. 2 photographic prints
b. 236, f. 365	Cady, Lovonia (born circa 1938) 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Henry B. Cady
b. 236, f. 366	Cameron, Evelyn Jephson (1868-1928) 1 serial
b. 236 , f. 367	Cameron, Suzanne 1 color 35mm slide
b. 236, f. 368	Campbell, Kathleen (born 1944) 54 color 35mm slides
b. 237, f. 369	Canan, Marie A., Miss (born circa 1867) 1 photographic print
b. 237, f. 370	Canaris, Catherine, Mrs. (circa 1859-1938) 2 photographic prints
b. 237, f. 371	Capp, Kristin (born 1964) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 237, f. 372	Carcello, Roseann (born 1952) 25 color inkjet prints
b. 237, f. 373	Carder, Pearl L. 5 photographic prints
b. 238, f. 374-380	Cardozo, Abigail E. (1864-1937) 58 photographic prints Also known as Abbie E. Cardozo
b. 237, f. 381	Carey, Ellen (born 1952) 20 color 35mm slides
b. 237, f. 382	Carlberg, Hilda 2 photographic prints
b. 237, f. 383	Carlie, Astrid 1 photographic print

b. 237, f. 384	Carlson, Lisa 1 photographic print
b. 237, f. 385	Carpenter, Helen McCowen, Mrs. (1836-1917) 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Aurelius Ormando Carpenter or Home Gallery
b. 237, f. 386	Carr, H. S., Mrs. (born circa 1860) 1 photographic print
b. 237, f. 387	Carr, Rosetta E. 5 photographic prints Also known as American Art Gallery
b. 237, f. 388	Carrasco, Priscilla (born 1933) 11 lithographs and 11 color ink jet prints
b. 237, f. 389	Carrick, J., Miss 3 photographic prints Also known as Misses J. & M. Carrick
b. 237, f. 390	Carrillo, Nitta Julie 3 color photographic prints
b. 237, f. 391	Carruthers, Grace 1 photographic print
b. 237, f. 392	Carruthers, Katherine 2 photographic prints
b. 237, f. 393	Casagrande, Angela (born 1976) 1 photographic print
b. 237, f. 394	Catlin, Mary, Mrs. (1808-1887) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mary Atkinson
b. 237, f. 395	Cederholm, Märtha 2 photographic prints
b. 239, f. 396	Chambefort, Maria 1 photographic print
b. 239, f. 397	Chan, Gaye 1 catalog and 1 serial
b. 239, f. 398	Chandler, Kay (1855-1938) 1 photographic print
b. 239, f. 399	Chaney, George A., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. G. A. Chaney
b. 239, f. 400	Changar, Myrna Harrison 1 color 35mm slide

b. 239, f. 401	Chapelle, Edmee, Mrs. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Seligman-Chapelle Photography Studio
b. 239, f. 402	Chappell, Eliza B., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 239, f. 403	Charles, Julia O. (born 1857) 3 photographic prints
b. 239, f. 404	Charlton, Alice 1 photographic print
b. 239, f. 405	Chase, Belle B., Mrs. 5 photographic prints
b. 239, f. 406	Chase, Maude E., Mrs. 1 serial Also known as Mrs. M. E. Chase
b. 239, f. 407	Chase-Mattillo, Joanne 4 color 35mm slides
b. 239, f. 408	Chenoweth, Agnes, Mrs. (born circa 1856) 5 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. A. W. Chenoweth
	Also known as ivits. A. W. Chenoweth
b. 239, f. 409	Childress, M. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 239, f. 410	Chilton, Joanne 4 color 35mm slides
b. 239, f. 411	Christie, Margaret, Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 239, f. 412	Chubbuck, M. E. L., Miss (born circa 1842) 1 photographic print
b. 239, f. 413	Church, Helen W., Mrs. (born 1855) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. H. F. Church
b. 240, f. 414	Chwatsky, Ann (born 1942) 4 photographic prints, 57 color 35mm slides, and 1 serial
b. 240 , f. 415	Chytraeus, Augusta Aurora (1853-1921) 4 photographic prints
b. 240, f. 416	Ciurej, Barbara J. (born 1957) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 240, f. 417	Clapp, B., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 418	Clark, Cornelia 1 serial

b. 240, f. 419	Clark, S. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 420	Clark, Savilla, Mrs. (born circa 1850) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. D. G. Clark
b. 240, f. 421	Clark, Susan (born circa 1836) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. F. J. Clark
b. 240, f. 422	Clarke, Ethel B. (born 1880) 9 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Also known as Moore & Clarke
b. 240, f. 423	Clarke, Margaret M. (born 1936) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 240, f. 424	Clearwater, Ida Lindsay, Mrs. (1916-1985) 5 photographic prints
b. 240, f. 425	Cleghorn, Kate 20 color 35mm slides and 1 tear sheet
b. 240, f. 426	Clemens, Keisha 1 color 35mm slide
b. 240, f. 427	Clement, Ethel 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 428	Clendaniel, Nancy 9 photographic prints, 1 color photographic prints, and 1 serial Also known as Nancy Clendaniel-Cotolo
b. 240, f. 429	Cleveland, Julia, Mrs. (born circa 1855) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Samuel M. Cleveland
b. 240, f. 430	Cleveland, S. M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 431	Clizbe Sisters 6 photographic prints
b. 240, f. 432	Clizbe, Carrie, Miss (born circa 1859) 4 photographic prints
b. 240, f. 433	Clizbe, Martha, Miss (born circa 1864) 3 photographic prints Also known as Mabel Clizbe
b. 240, f. 434	Clough, C. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 435	Coe, Miss 1 photographic print

b. 240, f. 436	Coleman, Cynthia 4 photographic prints
b. 240, f. 437	Coleman, Judy (born 1944) 2 photographic prints and 3 color 35mm slides
b. 240, f. 438	Coleman, Ruth 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 439	Colie, Flavie 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 440	Collier, Gwyn (born circa 1835) 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 441	Collins, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 442	Collins, Kate W. 4 photographic prints
b. 240, f. 443	Comfort, Belle A., Mrs. (born 1848) 6 photographic prints
b. 240, f. 444	Conant, Danny S. (born 1930) 3 color 35mm slides
b. 240, f. 445	Condon, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 446	Condon, Linnie, Mrs. (circa 1844-1909) 1 photographic print
b. 240, f. 447	Cone, J. C., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 241, f. 448	Conner, Lois (born 1951) 1 serial
b. 241, f. 449	Connolly, Kathleen 2 color 35mm slides
b. 241, f. 450	Connolly, Rita M. 2 serials
b. 241, f. 451	Connor, Linda S. (born 1944) 1 catalog and 1 serial
b. 241 , f. 452	Conti, Bianca (born 1884) 2 photographic prints and 4 color photographic prints
b. 241, f. 453	Cook, A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 241, f. 454	Cook, Ina L. (born circa 1864) 2 photographic prints
b. 241 , f. 455	Coombs, Callie, Mrs. 3 photographic prints

b. 241, f. 456	Coombs, Callie M., Miss (1873-1927) 1 photographic print NOS, 20090623
b. 241, f. 457	Corinne, Tee A. (1943-2006) 31 photographic prints and 11 color inkjet prints
b. 241, f. 458	Cornell, Minerva, Mrs. (born 1832) 21 photographic prints and 2 stereographs Also known as Mrs. C. V. D. Cornell or Mrs.M. Cornell
b. 241, f. 459	Cotton, Minnie 1 photographic print
b. 241, f. 460	Cotton, Olive Edith (1911-2003) 1 photographic print
b. 241, f. 461	Cotton, Rose M. (born circa 1887) 13 stereographs
b. 241, f. 462	Cramer, Malinda Elliott, Mrs. (1844-1906) 5 photographic prints Also known as Melinda E. Cramer
b. 241, f. 463	Crane, Stella 58 photographic prints, 6 postcards, and 29 film negatives
b. 241, f. 464	Crawford, Dorothy Maud, Mrs. (born circa 1881) 1 color photographic print
b. 241, f. 465	Crawford, E., Mrs. 1 color photographic print
b. 242, f. 466	Crewe, D. L., Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 467	Crippen, Abigail (born 1860) 1 photographic print Also known as Abbie Crippen
b. 242, f. 468	Criss, Katherine 1 color 35mm slide
b. 242, f. 469	Critcher, Charla, Miss (born 1974) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 470	Crocker, Celia May, Miss (1874-1957) 5 photographic prints, 10 color photographic prints, and 59 film negatives Also known as Celia Crocker Thompson
b. 242, f. 471	Crockett, Nellie (circa 1864-1917) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Nellie Atkinson or Mrs. Nellie Crockett Rivers
b. 242, f. 472	Croft, Katherine 1 color inkjet print

b. 242, f. 473	Crofton, Augusta Caroline (1839-1928) 3 color photographic prints
	Also known as Augusta Caroline Crofton Dillon
b. 243, f. 474-476	Cropley, Juliette C., Miss 133 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 477	Crowell, Annie Nelson, Mrs. (1862-1949) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. A. N. Crowell
b. 242, f. 478	Cruickshank, Abigail Etta (born 1896) 4 photographic prints
	Also known as Abigail Etta Cruickshanks or Mrs. Donald Dowd
b. 242, f. 479	Culié, Katharina 2 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 480	Cumber, Sarah L., Miss (born circa 1821) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 481	Cummings, S. E. 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 482	Cunningham, Imogen (1883-1976) 2 color photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Roi Partridge
b. 242, f. 483	Curtis, Evelyn, Mrs. (1892-1975) 1 color photographic print Also known as Mrs. Miles K. Curtis or Miss Evelyn Young
b. 242, f. 484	Curtis, Lindsley 1 color 35mm slide
b. 242, f. 485	Custis, Eleanor Parke (1897-1983) 1 photographic print Also known as Eleanor Parke Curtis
b. 242, f. 486	Cutler, A. M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 487	Cutler, Bernice Halpern (born 1929) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 242, f. 488	Cutler, M. A., Mrs. 9 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 489	Cutting, Maria S. (born 1870) 11 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 490	Cuyler, Harriet E., Mrs. (born 1853) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 491	Dabill, Melanie Louise (born 1981) 1 photographic print

b. 242, f. 492	Dagle, Jean (born circa 1855) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 493	Dahl, Olga, Miss (1887-1957) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 494	Dahlberg, Anna 3 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 495	Dahlström, Hilda 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 496	Dähn, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 497	Daniel, Sharon 2 color 35mm slides
b. 242, f. 498	Danielson, Emelie, Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 499	Danielson, Flora 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 500	Danks, Annie Gray (born 1858) 3 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Morgan Danks
b. 242, f. 501	Darakjy, Jacqueline (born 1941) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 242, f. 502	D'Arcy, Grace, Miss 4 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 503	Dare, Zena, Miss (1887-1975) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 504	Darrah, Laura A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 505	Dater, Judy (born 1941) 1 serial Also known as Judy Rose Lichtenfeld Judy Rose Lichtenfeld
b. 242, f. 506	Davie, Helen L., Miss 5 photographic prints
b. 242, f. 507	Davis, J. M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 508	Davis, Margo Ann Baumgarten (born 1944) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 509	Davis, Rosa, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 510	Davis-Briant, Carol Ann (born 1937) 2 color photographic prints and 1 color inkjet print

b. 242, f. 511	Davison, Irene, Mrs. (1867-1945) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Arthur S. Davison or Irene Dorman
b. 242, f. 512	Day, Doris (born 1899) 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 513	Dayle, C. J., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 242, f. 514	De Eds, Emelie Andersen, Dr. (1897-1993) 1 serial
b. 242, f. 515	De Marris, Pamela 1 color photographic print
b. 242, f. 516	De Roy, Tui 8 posters
	Also known as Tui DeRoy or Tui De Roy Moore
b. 242, f. 517	Dechl, Catharine 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 518	Deike, Evelyn Jane (1926-2005) 4 color photographic prints and 8 color 35mm slides
b. 244, f. 519	Del Oro, Madam 1 serial
b. 244, f. 520	Dellosso, Christine (born 1948) 3 color 35mm slides
b. 245, f. 521-524	Delmia, Catherine (1946-1999) 16 photographic prints, 36 color photographic prints, and 42 color 35mm slides
b. 244, f. 525	Denton, B. F., Mrs. (born circa 1850) 5 photographic prints
b. 244, f. 526	Derby, Ella, Mrs. (born 1861) 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 527	Desavary, Madame, Widow 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 528	Desmond, Anna 3 photographic prints
b. 244, f. 529	Devine, Rachel (born 1970) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 244, f. 530	Dew, Gwen (1903-1993) 2 photographic prints Also known as Gwen Dew Buchanan
b. 244, f. 531	Dewees, Ida M. 1 photographic print

b. 244, f. 532	Dittus, Alma, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 533	Dixon, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 534	Dobbs, Dorothy, Mrs. (born 1875) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. B. B. Dobbs, Mrs. Beverly Bennett Dobbs, or Miss Dorothy Sturgeon
b. 244, f. 535	Docktor, Suzanne 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 536	Dollee, Jennie 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 537	Domanchuk, Barbara A. (born 1959) 2 color photographic prints
b. 244, f. 538	Dominguez, Susanna 3 color 35mm slides
b. 244, f. 539	Donaldson, I. P., Mrs. (born circa 1873) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Charles Donaldson or Ida Donaldson
b. 244 , f. 540	Donati, Lucretia (born circa 1908) 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 541	Donohue, Bonnie J. (born 1946) 1 serial
b. 244, f. 542	Doolittle, Sarah K. (born circa 1855) 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 543	Dorfman, Elsa (born 1937) 1 photographic print, 3 color photographic prints, and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 244, f. 544	Dorr, Nell (1893-1988) 1 publication Also known as Nell Koons
b. 244, f. 545	Dorris, Sue (born 1868) 6 photographic prints
b. 244, f. 546	Dorthé, Amanda 4 photographic prints
b. 244 , f. 547	Dótre, Henning Jensens 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 548	Dougan, Kathleen (1889-1988) 1 photographic print and 1 color photographic print Also known as Kathleen Dougan Hoover
b. 244, f. 549	Doyle, Casey 6 photographic prints and 2 color photographic prints

b. 244, f. 550	Drake, Marjorie A. (1928-2004) 1 color inkjet print
b. 244, f. 551	Drucker, Jennifer R. (born 1969) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 244, f. 552	Dryselius, John, Frau 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 553	Duffield, Florine 1 color photographic print and 2 color 35mm slides
b. 244, f. 554	Duhem, Julia Ann (born 1859) 1 photographic print and 1 color photographic print
b. 244 , f. 555	Dupont, Aimé, Madame 1 photographic print Also known as Etta A. Green
	Also known as Etta A. Greer
b. 244, f. 556	Durham, Susan, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 244, f. 557	Düring, Hilda 2 photographic prints
b. 244, f. 558	Dutcher, Sarah L., Miss 2 photographic prints Also known as Miss Sally L. Dutcher
b. 244, f. 559	Dyar, Ruth, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 559 b. 244, f. 560	1 photographic print Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print
	1 photographic print Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829)
	1 photographic print Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print
b. 244, f. 560	1 photographic print Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. E. J. Eames or Mrs. E. J. Emes Easter, Brandi Gail (born 1962)
b. 244, f. 560 b. 246, f. 561-566	1 photographic print Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. E. J. Eames or Mrs. E. J. Emes Easter, Brandi Gail (born 1962) 50 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Easter, Cheryle (born 1958)
b. 244, f. 560 b. 246, f. 561-566 b. 244, f. 567	1 photographic print Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. E. J. Eames or Mrs. E. J. Emes Easter, Brandi Gail (born 1962) 50 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Easter, Cheryle (born 1958) 11 photographic prints Eastman, Emily R. (1835-1923)
b. 244, f. 560 b. 246, f. 561-566 b. 244, f. 567 b. 244, f. 568	Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. E. J. Eames or Mrs. E. J. Emes Easter, Brandi Gail (born 1962) 50 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Easter, Cheryle (born 1958) 11 photographic prints Eastman, Emily R. (1835-1923) 1 photographic print Easton, Lucy Jane Bolt, Dr. (born circa 1832)
b. 244, f. 560 b. 246, f. 561-566 b. 244, f. 567 b. 244, f. 568 b. 244, f. 569	Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. E. J. Eames or Mrs. E. J. Emes Easter, Brandi Gail (born 1962) 50 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Easter, Cheryle (born 1958) 11 photographic prints Eastman, Emily R. (1835-1923) 1 photographic print Easton, Lucy Jane Bolt, Dr. (born circa 1832) 2 photographic prints Eaton, Nora E.
b. 244, f. 560 b. 246, f. 561-566 b. 244, f. 567 b. 244, f. 568 b. 244, f. 569 b. 244, f. 570	1 photographic print Eames, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1829) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. E. J. Eames or Mrs. E. J. Emes Easter, Brandi Gail (born 1962) 50 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print Easter, Cheryle (born 1958) 11 photographic prints Eastman, Emily R. (1835-1923) 1 photographic print Easton, Lucy Jane Bolt, Dr. (born circa 1832) 2 photographic prints Eaton, Nora E. 7 photographic prints Eberhart, Adella

b. 247, f. 573	Eddy, Florence E., Mrs. (born 1854) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. F. E. Eddy
b. 247, f. 574	Edgar, J. F., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 247, f. 575	Edison, Laurie Toby (born 1942) 32 color 35mm slides
b. 247, f. 576	Edlund, Anna 7 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 577	Edwards, F. C., Mrs. 8 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 578	Egerton, George, Mrs 1 photographic print
b. 247, f. 579	Eggert, Kory (born 1978) 2 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 580	Eickemeyer, Lilian Westcott 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Carl Eickemeyer
b. 247, f. 581	Eisenberg, Elaine (1929-2005) 1 photographic print and 5 color photographic prints
b. 247, f. 582	Eklöf, Esther 11 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 583	Ekström, Ellen 2 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 584	Elfenbein, Myrna 2 color 35mm slides
b. 247, f. 585	Elfström, Elisabeth 4 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 586	Elliott, Lina, Mrs. (born 1862) 6 photographic prints
	Also known as Lena Elliott
b. 247, f. 587	Ellis, Catherine (born circa 1892) 18 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Wilson Ellis
b. 247, f. 588	Ellis, Helen M. 1 photographic print, 1 color photographic prints, 1 color inkjet print, and 43 color 35mm slides
b. 247, f. 589	Elton, Fannie L., Miss (born circa 1860) 4 photographic prints Also large as Fannie Elton Soundare as Mac Mallage M. Soundare
	Also known as Fannie Elton Saunders or Mrs. Wallace W. Saunders

b. 247, f. 590	Emery, H., Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 591	Emery, Susan 1 serial
b. 247, f. 592	Enell, Alma 1 photographic print
b. 247, f. 593	Engen, Louise 1 photographic print
b. 247, f. 594	English, Pat (born 1914) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. N. R. Farbman or Patricia English Farbman
b. 247, f. 595	Engman, Svea 15 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 596	Engström, Mathilda 3 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 597	Ennis, Adelaide (circa 1872-1941) 15 photographic prints
b. 247, f. 598	Ensminger, Clara 3 photographic prints
b. 248, f. 599	Erby, Maria, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 600	Eriksén, Dagmar (1866-1929) 2 photographic prints Also known as Julia Dagmar Eriksen
b. 248, f. 601	Eriksen, Ragnhilda (1862-1955) 2 photographic prints
b. 248, f. 602	Erikson, Alfrida 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 603	Ersly, H. Elizabeth, Mrs. (born circa 1840) 9 photographic prints
	Also known as H. Elizabeth Ersley or H. Elizabeth Ersling
b. 248, f. 604	Estomin, Lynn (born 1950) 5 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print
b. 248, f. 605	Etcheverry, Peggy 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 606	Evans, E. E., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 248, f. 607	Evaskus, Leta (born 1975) 1 color photographic print

b. 248, f. 608	Eves, Estella (born circa 1869) 4 stereographs
b. 248, f. 609	Fahrer, Kathleen (born 1972) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 248, f. 610	Falk-Carlsen, Sharon (born 1949) 12 color photographic prints
b. 248, f. 611	Farnsworth, Emma Justine, Mrs. (1860-1952) 1 serial
b. 248, f. 612	Farr, Sarah Lundy Jackson, Mrs. (born 1848) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. H. R. Farr
b. 248, f. 613	Faulhaber, G. L., Mrs. (born circa 1843) 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 614	Faunce, E. E., Mrs. 6 photographic prints
b. 248, f. 615	Favorite, Irene R., Mrs. (1836-1900) 2 photographic prints Also known as Irena R. Favorite
b. 248, f. 616	Federspiel, Frederikke (1839-1913) 9 photographic prints
b. 248, f. 617	Fehr, Söstrene V. D. 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 618	Feldman, Sarah 1 color 35mm slide
b. 248, f. 619	Ferguson, Jesseca (born 1949) 20 color 35mm slides
b. 248, f. 620	Ferguson, Joan A. 1 color photographic print
b. 248, f. 621	Ferguson, Michelle 5 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print
b. 248, f. 622	Ferraro, Jane Foley (born 1951) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 249, f. 623-629	Ferro, Jean (born 1944) 9 color photographic prints, 48 color inkjet prints, 3 color 35mm slides, 6 color 120mm slides
b. 248, f. 630	Ferry, Diane (born 1949) 7 color inkjet prints
b. 248, f. 631	Fields, Margaret J., Mrs. (born circa 1828) 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William B. Fields

b. 248, f. 632	Fierlinger, Helena 1 black and white 35mm slide
b. 248, f. 633	Filstead, Florence M. (born circa 1875) 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 634	Findley, Margaret, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 635	Findlow, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 248, f. 636	Fine, Pearl Amanda 2 photographic prints
b. 248, f. 637	Fineman, Julie 4 color 35mm slides
b. 248, f. 638	Fish-Glynn, Marilyn 1 black and white 35mm slide
b. 248, f. 639	Fitzgerald, Inez G., Miss (1852-1947) 5 photographic prints
b. 248, f. 640	Fitzgibbon, Marie Louisa, Mrs. (born circa 1836) 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. John H. Fitzgibbon or Mrs. Fitzgibbon-Clark
b. 248, f. 641	Fitzpatrick, Emma E. 2 albums (23 photographic prints)
b. 248, f. 642	Fleischmann, Elizabeth (1870-1905) 9 photographic prints Also known as Elizabeth Fleischmann-Ascheim or Mrs. Elizabeth Ascheim
b. 248, f. 643	Fleming, Jennie, Miss (born circa 1845) 4 photographic prints Also known as Miss Jennie Flemming
b. 248, f. 644	Fletcher, A., Mrs. (born circa 1824) 1 tintype and 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. M. M. Fletcher
b. 248, f. 645	Fletcher, Christine B., Mrs. (born circa 1872) 1 photographic print, 1 color photographic print, 17 color inkjet prints, and 1 serial
b. 248, f. 646	Fletcher, Sarah S., Mrs. 6 photographic prints Also known as Acme Studio
b. 250, f. 647	Flodman, Hilma 1 photographic print
b. 250, f. 648	Flora 1 photographic print

b. 250, f. 649	Florence 1 photographic print
b. 250, f. 650	Folsom, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born circa 1848) 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Joseph H. Folsom
h 250 f 451	<u> </u>
b. 250 , f. 651	Forbes, Harrye R. Piper Smith, Mrs. (born circa 1867) 1 photographic print and 1 serial
	Also known as Mrs. Armitage S. C. Forbes
b. 250, f. 652	Ford, Serene 7 color 35mm slides
b. 250, f. 653	Forrest, Ann Marie (born 1948) 9 color photographic prints
b. 250, f. 654	Forszén, Nelly 2 photographic prints
b. 250, f. 655	Forthmeiier, Hanna Petrine (1827-1914) 21 photographic prints
b. 250, f. 656	Foster, E. C., Miss 3 photographic prints
b. 250, f. 657	Foster, Emma, Mrs. (born 1865) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Frank M. Foster
b. 250, f. 658	Foster, Margaret M., Miss (born 1869) 7 photographic prints
	Also known as Elite Studio (partner with Miss Minnie K. Watchtman)
b. 250, f. 659	Fournier, Collette V. (born 1952) 4 color inkjet prints and 3 serials
b. 250 , f. 660	Fowler, Anna E. (born 1848) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. George H. Fowler
b. 250, f. 661	Fowler, Patricia 1 color photographic print
b. 250, f. 662	Franck, Martine (born 1938) 1 serial
b. 250, f. 663	Frank, JoAnn (born 1947) 1 serial
b. 250, f. 664	Franke, Josefina 2 photographic prints
b. 250, f. 665	Frankel, Anna 4 photographic prints

b. 250, f. 667 Frederiksen, Henriette 1 photographic print 1 photographic print 2 prints, print 2 photographic prints, 2 framed photographic prints, 49 doutones, 5 pieces of ephemera, 1 publications, 93 35mm film negatives, and 1 piece of realia Also known as Emma Belle Freeman b. 250, f. 689 Freeman, Sadie Nathalie 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 690 Freelsen, Mimin 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 691 French, Julia A., Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 692 Frissell, Emily C., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 14 photographic prints b. 250, f. 693 Frissell, Toni (1907-1988) 2 serials Also known as Antoinette Montgomery Frissell Bacon b. 250, f. 694 Fröding, Zelma 1 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 695 Fronnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic prints Prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 698 Frusha, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuellin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Foljii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976) 9 color 35mm s	b. 250, f. 666	Franklin, Lena, Mrs. (born 1864) 1 photographic print
668-688 292 photographic prints, 2 framed photographic prints, 49 doutones, 5 pieces of ephemera, 1 publications, 93 35mm film negatives, and 1 piece of realia Also known as Emma Belle Freeman b. 250, f. 689 Freeman, Sadie Nathalie 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 690 Frellsen, Mimi 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 691 French, Julia A, Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 692 Frissell, Emily C., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 14 photographic prints b. 250, f. 693 Frissell, Toni (1907-1988) 2 serials Also known as Antoinette Montgomery Frissell Bacon b. 250, f. 694 Fröding, Zelma 1 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print 1 photographic print 1 photographic prints b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic prints b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuels, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 702 Fugili, Muriel 3 color 35 mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 667	
1 photographic print b. 250, f. 690 Frellsen, Mimi 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 691 French, Julia A., Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 692 Frissell, Emily C., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 14 photographic prints b. 250, f. 693 Frissell, Toni (1907-1988) 2 serials Also known as Antoinette Montgomery Frissell Bacon b. 250, f. 694 Fröding, Zelma 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 695 Frohnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heldi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm silde b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm sildes b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)		292 photographic prints, 2 framed photographic prints, 49 doutones, 5 pieces of ephemera, 1 publications, 93 35mm film negatives, and 1 piece of realia
1 photographic print b. 250, f. 691 French, Julia A., Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 692 Frissell, Emily C., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 14 photographic prints b. 250, f. 693 Frissell, Toni (1907-1988) 2 serials Also known as Antoinette Montgomery Frissell Bacon b. 250, f. 694 Fröding, Zelma 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 695 Frohnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35 mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 689	
b. 250, f. 692 Frissell, Emily C., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 14 photographic prints b. 250, f. 693 Frissell, Toni (1907-1988) 2 serials Also known as Antoinette Montgomery Frissell Bacon b. 250, f. 694 Fröding, Zelma 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 695 Frohnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 690	
b. 250, f. 693 Frissell, Toni (1907-1988) 2 serials Also known as Antoinette Montgomery Frissell Bacon b. 250, f. 694 Fröding, Zelma 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 695 Frohnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 691	
Also known as Antoinette Montgomery Frissell Bacon b. 250, f. 694 Fröding, Zelma 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 695 Frohnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 692	
1 photographic print b. 250, f. 695 Frohnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 	b. 250, f. 693	2 serials
29 photographic prints Also known as Elfriede Thiel b. 250, f. 696 From, Laura 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250 , f. 694	
1 photographic print b. 250, f. 697 Fröstrup, Anna 1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 695	29 photographic prints
1 photographic print b. 250, f. 698 Fruehan, Heidi (born 1963) 15 photographic prints b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 696	
b. 253, f. 699 Frush, R. T., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 697	
b. 253, f. 700 Fuchs, Barbara 1 color 35 mm slide b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 250, f. 698	
b. 253, f. 701 Fueslin-Rigaud, L, Madame 2 photographic prints b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 253, f. 699	
b. 253, f. 702 Fujii, Muriel 3 color 35mm slides b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 253, f. 700	
b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976)	b. 253, f. 701	
b. 253, f. 703 Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976) 9 color 35mm slides	b. 253, f. 702	
	b. 253, f. 703	Gabriele, Lauren (born 1976) 9 color 35mm slides

b. 253, f. 704	Gaetjens, Mary (born 1968) 1 photographic print
b. 253, f. 705	Gagic, Patricia Karen, Mrs. 1 color 35mm slide
b. 253, f. 706	Gagne, Ed., Madame 3 photographic prints
b. 253, f. 707	Gainsford, Minerva, Mrs. (born circa 1853) 2 photographic prints
b. 253, f. 708	Galante, Georgeann (born 1948) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 253, f. 709	Galbreaith, A., Mrs. 1 stereograph
b. 253, f. 710	Gamper, Gisela (born 1946) 2 color 35mm slides and 1 serial
b. 253, f. 711	Ganter, Bertha Theresa (circa 1874-1970) 12 photographic prints
	Also known as Miss Berd T. Ganter, Ganter & Ganter, Ganter Sisters or Ganter Studio
b. 253, f. 712	Garber, Helen Kolikow (born 1954) 9 color 35mm slides
b. 253, f. 713	Gardner, N.A., Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 253, f. 714	Gardner, Winnifred M. (born 1873) 1 photographic print
b. 254, f. 715-718	Garrett, Edna M., Mrs. (born 1874) 57 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Edwin Orvel Garrett or Edna M. Woodbridge
b. 253, f. 719	Garrett, Sarah Alice (died 1963) 1 photographic print and 4 film negatives
b. 253, f. 720	Gay, Emily, Mrs. (born circa 1840) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Edwin F. Gay
b. 253, f. 721	Gazzo, Monica 1 color 35mm slide
b. 253, f. 722	Gearhart, A. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 253, f. 723	Geer, Rosetta, Mrs. (born circa 1830) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Luron H. Geer
b. 253, f. 724	Geldert, Eleanor F. 16 photographic prints

b. 253, f. 725	Geldun, Antoinette (born 1945) 5 color 35mm slides
b. 253, f. 726	Geller-Geld, Bonnie 1 black and white 35mm slide Also known as Bonnie S. Geller
b. 253, f. 727	Gelles, Judy S. (born 1944) 2 photographic prints
b. 253, f. 728	Gendron, Addie M., Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 253, f. 729	George, Sadie L. 1 photographic print
b. 253, f. 730	George, Vivienne (born 1922) 3 photographic prints
b. 253, f. 731	Gerdes, Ingeborg (born 1938) 1 serial
b. 253, f. 732	Gerhard, Emma (1870-1946) 6 photographic prints Also known as Emme Gerhard, Emma Gerhard Rhein, or Gerhard Sisters
b. 253 , f. 733	Gerideau-Squires, Wilda (born 1946) 7 color 35mm slides
b. 253, f. 734	Gerlach, Elizabeth 20 photographic prints and manuscript material Also known as Mrs. Lizzie Gerlach
b. 253 , f. 735	Giancoli, Mary Teresa (born 1963) 6 color 35mm slides
b. 255, f. 736	Giles, M. A., Mrs. (born circa 1843) 5 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Wm.Giles
b. 255, f. 737	Gillett, Elizabeth H., Mrs. (born circa 1818) 9 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. E. H. Gillett or Mrs. J. C. Gillett
b. 255, f. 738	Gillett, Lucretia A., Miss (circa 1820-1894) 6 photographic prints
b. 255, f. 739	Gillham, Ollie R., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 255, f. 740	Gilpin, Laura (1891-1979) 1 postcard and 1 serial
b. 255, f. 741	Gimple, Melodie 1 photographic print

b. 255, f. 742	Glantz, Bonnie (born 1949) 3 photographic prints and 33 color photographic prints
b. 255, f. 743	Glauber, Carole Berg (born 1951) 1 photographic print and 1 color photographic print
b. 255, f. 744	Gledhill, Carolyn Even (1871-1935) 2 photographic prints, 5 color photographic prints, and 2 serials Also known as Mrs. W. Edwin Gledhill
b. 255 , f. 745	Glesne, Jane Louise (born circa 1954) 1 color photographic print
b. 255 , f. 746	Glover, D. L., Mrs. 6 photographic prints and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 255 , f. 747	Godeus, Mary Anna Clifton (born 1849) 25 photographic prints and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 255, f. 748	Godfrey, Ellen A. (born 1856) 1 photographic print
b. 255, f. 749	Golden, Gloria 1 color 35mm slide and 1 serial
b. 255, f. 750	Goldman, Paula 2 color 35mm slides
b. 255, f. 751	Goldner, Marcia 3 color 35mm slides Also known as Marcia Goldner Treiger
b. 256, f. 752-762	Goldstein, Miriam 71 photographic prints, 2 4"X5" color transparencies, 9 5"X7" color transparencies, 29 4"X5" film negatives, 25 5"X7" film negatives, 91 35mm film negatives Also known as Miri Goldstein
b. 255, f. 763	Gonwick Sisters 2 photographic prints
b. 255 , f. 764	Goodlander, Maybelle (born circa 1882) 1 photographic print Also known as Goodlander Sisters
b. 255 , f. 765	Goodwin, Joany (born 1954) 19 color inkjet printa
b. 255, f. 766	Goodwin, Rose A., Mrs. (born circa 1840) 9 photographic prints
b. 255, f. 767	Gorr, Frances E. (circa 1860-1941) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Charles H. Gorr
b. 255, f. 768	Gorton, Harriett E. 1 tintype

b. 255, f. 769	Götte, Elisabeth 1 photographic print
b. 255, f. 770	Gottfried, Arlene (born 1950) 1 serial
b. 255, f. 771	Gould, G. E., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 255, f. 772	Gowe, Ada A., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 773	Graff, Sigrid 1 photographic print
b. 257, f. 774	Grafton, Eliza C., Mrs. (born 1863) 1 photographic print
b. 257 , f. 775	Gram, Kirstine 3 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 776	Granberg, Alma 1 photographic print
b. 257, f. 777	Grant, Carrie Elizabeth (born 1958) 4 color photographic prints and 8 color inkjet prints
b. 257, f. 778	Grant, E. C., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 779	Grant, Jill (born 1964) 1 color photographic print
b. 257, f. 780	Grau, Nina Wayne 4 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 781	Graves, Mrs. (born circa 1817) 1 tintype and 9 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 782	Gray, Edie 1 photographic print
b. 257, f. 783	Gray, Helen 2 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 784	Green, Floride (1863-1936) 1 photographic print
b. 257, f. 785	Green, Katie W. (born 1939) 13 photographic prints
	Also known as Ellen Kathleen Wilmarth Green or Dusty Green
b. 257, f. 786	Green, Mia (1870-1949) 3 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 787	Greenberg, Jill Anna (born 1963) 2 color 35mm slides

b. 257, f. 788	Greene, Lilla A. 2 serials
b. 257, f. 789	Greene, Minnie L., Mrs. (born circa 1871) 4 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. R. E. Greene
b. 257, f. 790	Gremillion, Kimberly 8 color 35mm slides
b. 257, f. 791	Grier, Violette (born 1876) 24 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 792	Griffith, Linda (born 1942) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 257, f. 793	Grishina, Lidia 1 photographic print
b. 257, f. 794	Griswold, Helen L. (1885-1966) 1 serial
b. 257, f. 795	Groesbeck, Idabel Duncan (1885-1966) 1 serial Also known as Idabel Duncan Grosbeck
b. 257, f. 796	Grönberg, Ester 1 photographic print
b. 257, f. 797	Groover, Jan (born 1943) 1 serial
b. 257, f. 798	Grundseth, Josephine (born 1842) 7 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 799	Gübelin, Daniela (born 1947) 1 serial
b. 257, f. 800	Gullbrantson, Ida 4 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 801	Gurrey, Caroline Haskins 1 photographic print Also known as Caroline L. Haskins or Carrie L. Haskins
b. 257, f. 802	Gustafsson, Mimmi 5 photographic prints
b. 257, f. 803	Hackemann, Rebecca 5 color 35mm slides
b. 257, f. 804	Häckner, Ida 8 photographic prints
b. 257 , f. 805	Haffer, Virna (1900-1974) <i>1 serial</i> Also known as Virna M. Randall

b. 257, f. 806	Hagberg, Ada 3 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 807	Haines, J., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 808	Hale, Barbara (born circa 1951) 1 serial
b. 258, f. 809	Hale, J. M., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 810	Hale, S. B., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 811	Halek, Judith Elaine 3 color 35mm slides
b. 258, f. 812	Halén, Armida 10 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 813	Hall, Bessie J. Dunston, Mrs. 2 photographic prints and 1 book
b. 258, f. 814	Hall, Laurie Elizabeth Talbot (born 1955) 1 color photographic print
b. 258, f. 815	Hallager, Thora Caroline Andrea (1821-1884) 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 816	Hallberg, Selma 2 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 817	Hallberg, Sigrid 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 818	Hallström, Maria 1 photographic print
b. 259, f. 819-823	Halsey, Louise Edwards (1872-1962) 69 photographic prints, 37 color 35mm slides, and 11 color 35mm negatives Also known as Mrs. J. H. Halsey
b. 258, f. 824	Hamlin, Fannie E. 3 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 825	Hammar, Hulda 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 826	Hammar, Ida 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 827	Hanover, Suzanne 2 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 828	Hanson, Annetta, Miss 1 photographic print

b. 258, f. 829	Hanson, Svea 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 830	Hansson, Ellen 1 photographic print
	Also known as Ellen Hanson
b. 258, f. 831	Harding, A., Mrs. 1 serial
b. 258, f. 832	Hardman, Marion 1 serial
b. 258, f. 833	Hardwick, Bonnie (born 1942) 2 color photographic prints
b. 258, f. 834	Hardwick, I., Mrs. 2 serials
b. 258, f. 835	Hare, Alice (1859-1942) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. James W. Hare, or Alice Iola Schnatterly
b. 258, f. 836	Harper, Patricia 1 color 35mm slide
b. 258, f. 837	Harris, Mrs. (born 1856) 3 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 838	Harris, H., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 839	Harrison, M. Caroline, Mrs. 5 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 840	Hart, Dora 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. S. G. Hart
b. 258, f. 841	Hartzell, Peggy 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 842	Harvey, Grace G., Miss (born 1870) 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 843	Harvey, H. P., Mrs. 5 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 844	Hastings, Cora (born 1861) 2 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 845	Hauschildt, Bodil 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 846	Haven, Mrs. 1 photographic print

b. 258, f. 847	Havens, Priscilla Sarah 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 848	Havens, W., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 849	Haws, Jennie, Mrs. (born circa 1844) 3 photographic prints Also known as Jennie Hawes
b. 258, f. 850	Hay, Annie L., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 851	Hayden, Emily Harrison Spencer (1861-1945) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Hayden Charles S.
b. 258, f. 852	Hayes-Thumann, Karen 4 color 35mm slides
b. 258, f. 853	Haynes, Martha Atkinson (born 1942) 1 color photographic print
b. 260, f. 854-856	Hays, Susannah (born 1959) 3 color inkjet prints, 20 color 35mm slides, and 3 serials
b. 258, f. 857	Head, W., and Sister 2 photographic prints
b. 258, f. 858	Heaton, M. E., Miss 1 piece of ephemera
b. 258, f. 859	Hebbron, Belle E. 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 860	Hedlund, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 258, f. 861	Hedström, Anna 3 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 862	Hegtmann, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 863	Heidel, Cindy Frances 2 color 35mm slides
b. 261, f. 864	Heighstedt, Anna Oleson, Mrs. (1856-1916) 16 photographic prints Also known as Anna G. Oleson or Mrs. John H. Oleson
b. 261 , f. 865	Hejdenberg, Nadeschda 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 866	Hélène, Madame 1 photographic print

b. 261, f. 867	Helf, Lauren 1 black and white 35mm slide
b. 261, f. 868	Helmecke, Anna 2 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 869	Henderson, Esther (born circa 1909) 5 color 5"X7" transparencies
b. 261, f. 870	Hendry, Karen (born 1944) 1 color photographic print, 4 color inkjet prints, and 1 serial
b. 261, f. 871	Hermann, Madame Vueve 6 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 872	Hermanson, Charlotte 3 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 873	Herrlin, Augusta 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 874	Hertslet, Frances, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 261 , f. 875	Hess, Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 876	Hesse, Genie M. 1 photographic print
b. 261 , f. 877	Hesseldine, Joy 1 serial
b. 261, f. 878	Hesser, Eve 1 serial
b. 262, f. 879-892	Hewlett, Pearl M. (born circa 1927) 115 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Pearl Hewlett Stutz
b. 261, f. 893	Hibbs, Elizabeth R. 1 serial
b. 261, f. 894	Hicks, Lydia A., Mrs. (born circa 1835) 5 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 895	Hicks, Margaret, Dr. 9 color photographic prints
b. 261, f. 896	Hicks, Thomas S., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 897	Higgins, Elizabeth, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 898	Hildebrandt, Miss 1 photographic print

b. 261, f. 899	Hill, Emilie 3 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 900	Hillbrand, Clara O. 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 901	Hiller, Susan (born 1942) 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 902	Hilmer, Lucy (born 1945) 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 903	Hinman, Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 904	Hirsch, Elise 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 905	Hitchcock, Annie E., Mrs. (born circa 1844) 3 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. James Hitchcock
b. 261, f. 906	Hitchcock, Jenette, Mrs. (born 1838) 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. John Hitchcock
b. 261, f. 907	Hjelm, Fanny (born 1855) 2 photographic prints
b. 261, f. 908	Hoaas, Hilda 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 909	Hofgreen, Selma 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 910	Hogan, J. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 911	Hohenshelt, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 912	Holden, F. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 261, f. 913	Holder, Beverly L. 1 color photographic print
b. 261, f. 914	Hollopeter, C. A., Mrs. 2 tintypes
b. 261, f. 915	Holmes, Elizabeth J. (born 1950) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 261, f. 916	Holmes, Judy 1 serial
b. 261, f. 917	Holst, Eva 1 photographic print

b. 261, f. 918	Holt 1 color photographic print
b. 261, f. 919	Honn, Bessie 3 photographic prints
b. 263, f. 920	Hooper, Grace (1899-1979) 7 serials
b. 264, f. 921	Hopkins, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 265, f. 922-939	Horn, Grace Chandler (1879-1967) 274 photographic prints Also known as Grace Chandler or Grace DePue
b. 264, f. 940	Horton, Nancy G. (born 1962) 1 photographic print and 1 color photographic print
b. 264, f. 941	Houseknecht, Leona, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 942	Houser, E. F., Mrs. 9 photographic prints
b. 264, f. 943	Howe, E. W., Mrs. 1 piece of ephemera
b. 264, f. 944	Howe, M. E., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. M. F. Howe
b. 264, f. 945	Hoyt, Fannie, Mrs. (born circa 1852) 6 photographic prints
b. 264, f. 946	Hubley, Grace, Miss 16 photographic prints, 13 color photographic prints, and 2 pieces of ephemera Also known as Grace Hubley Jones
b. 264, f. 947	Hudson, Grace Carpenter (1865-1937) 42 photographic prints Also known as Grace Hudson
b. 264, f. 948	Huff Sisters 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 949	Huff, Emma 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 950	Huffman, Chastina M., Mrs. 3 photographic prints Also known as Huffman & Lady, P. C. Huffman, C. M. Huffman, or Lady Huffman
b. 264, f. 951	Huggins Sisters 1 photographic print

b. 264, f. 952	Hultquist, Sigrid 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 953	Hunt, Marilyn (born 1957) 1 color inkjet print
b. 264, f. 954	Hurley, Mrs. 1 photographic print, hand-colored
b. 264, f. 955	Hussey, Lea R. 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 956	Hutchinson, Bert, Mrs. 1 album (17 photographic prints)
b. 264, f. 957	Hutchinson, G. F., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 958	Hyde, Jettora Watkins 11 photographic prints
b. 264, f. 959	Imershein, Betsy (born 1953) 1 black and white 35mm slide
b. 264, f. 960	Ingeberg, H 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 961	Ingelse, Corine 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 962	Irvine, Edith (1886-1949) 3 photographic prints
b. 264, f. 963	Itano, Terry 4 color photographic prints
b. 264, f. 964	Iturbide, Graciela (born 1942) 1 photographic print
b. 264, f. 965	Jackson, Diane 8 color 35mm slides
b. 264, f. 966	Jackson, Thelma Jessie (1915-1998) 2 color photographic prints
b. 264, f. 967	Jacobsen, Anna 2 photographic prints
b. 264, f. 968	Jacobsen, Carol (born 1941) 36 color 35mm slides
b. 266, f. 969	Jacobson-Wenzel, Dorothea (born 1940) 3 photographic prints, and 36 color photographic prints, and 1 serial
b. 266, f. 970	Jacobsson, Selma 2 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 971	Jaffe, Ellen 1 black and white 35mm slide

b. 266, f. 972	Jahn, Meyer, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 973	James, A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 974	James, Amy, Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 975	Janson, Marina 1 photographic print
b. 266 , f. 976	Javadiangilani, Shoka (born 1978) 3 color 35mm slides
b. 266 , f. 977	Jeanne, Camille 1 photographic print
b. 266 , f. 978	Jeanson, Louise 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 979	Jenik, Rosa, Mrs. 4 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 980	Jenkins, Amy 1 serial
b. 266, f. 981	Jenkins, O. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 982	Jenner, Michael Carolyn 2 photographic prints and 4 color inkjet prints
b. 266, f. 983	Jensen, Alma 2 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 984	Jensen, Hilda 3 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 985	Jensen, Johanne 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 986	Jensen, Kirstine 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 987	Jewett, Elizabeth Caroline, Mrs. (circa 1836-1920) 5 photographic prints Also known as E. C. Jewett or F. H. Jewett
b. 266, f. 988	Jocelyn, Frances, Viscountess (1820-1880) 2 color photographic prints Also known as Lady Fanny Jocelyn
b. 266, f. 989	Johanson, Emilia 10 photographic prints Also known as Emilia Johansson

b. 266, f. 990	Johanson, Hilma 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Hilma Johansson
b. 266, f. 991	Johansson, Amanda 2 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 992	Johansson, Anna 2 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 993	Johansson, Ellen 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 994	Johnson, Adelaide 3 photographic prints
b. 266 , f. 995	Johnson, Anna 3 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 996	Johnson, Belle (1864-1945) 5 photographic prints Also known as Belle Johnston
b. 266, f. 997	Johnson, Mary L., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 266, f. 998	Johnson, Ruby 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 999	Johnston, Bryant 4 color 35mm slides
b. 266, f. 1000	Johnston, Frances Benjamin, Miss (1864-1952) 1 photographic print and 1 catalog Also known as Frances B. England
b. 266, f. 1001	Jones, Charles, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 1002	Jones, D. W., Mrs. (born circa 1828) 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 1003	Jones, Helen Lukens, Miss (born 1872) 4 photographic prints Also known as Helen Lukens Gaut, Mrs. James H. Gaut, or Mrs. E. E. Jones
b. 266, f. 1004	Jones, Helene Marie 1 photographic print and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 266, f. 1005	Jones, R. L., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 1006	Jones, Sarah, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 1007	Jones, W. P. 1 photographic print

b. 266, f. 1008	Jonsson, Hulda 1 photographic print
b. 266, f. 1009	Jonsson, Lisa 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1010	Jorgensen, Irene Mae (born 1915) 1 color photographic print Also known as Irene Mae Johnson
b. 267, f. 1011	Josefsson, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1012	Josefsson, Tilda 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1013	Judson, A. O., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1014	Julin, Hilda (1861-1926) 3 photographic prints
b. 267, f. 1015	Jung, Jo 1 color 35mm slide
b. 267, f. 1016	Kahn, Laurie 3 photographic prints and 1 color photographic prints
b. 267, f. 1017	Kaida, Tamarra (born 1946) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 267, f. 1018	Kaplan, Marion 1 serial
b. 267, f. 1019	Karlen, De 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1020	Karlson, Hanna 2 photographic prints
b. 267, f. 1021	Karlson, Livan 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1022	Karlsson, Hanna Elisabeth (born 1876) 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1023	Karlström, Theres 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1024	Karnow, Catherine 1 serial
b. 267, f. 1025	Karp, Kathleen A. (born 1944) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 267, f. 1026	Käsebier, Gertrude Stanton (1852-1934) 3 photographic prints and 2 serials

b. 267, f. 1027	Kastman, Ellen 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1028	Katz, Leslie 3 color photographic prints
b. 267, f. 1029	Kaufman, Suzanne 1 color 35mm slide
b. 267, f. 1030	Kay, A. 6 color photographic prints
b. 267, f. 1031	Kaye, Betty 1 serial
b. 267, f. 1032	Kegg, Cora E. 8 photographic prints and 1 serial
b. 267, f. 1033	Kellett, Sarah E. (born circa 1841) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Thomas A. Kellett
b. 267, f. 1034	Kellner, Tatana 2 serials
b. 267, f. 1035	Kelly, Alison 3 color 35mm slides
b. 267, f. 1036	Kelly, Joseph, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1037	Kemp, Josephine A., Mrs. 1 piece of ephemera
	Also known as Mrs. Edward H. Kemp
b. 267, f. 1038	Kendall, Marie Hartig (1854-1943) 10 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. John C. Kendall
b. 267, f. 1039	Kenneday, Elizabeth Anne (born 1950) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 267, f. 1040	Kerr, S. Hollis (born 1970) 14 color inkjet prints
	Also known as Holli Kerr
b. 267, f. 1041	Khazen, Marie el 1 serial
b. 267, f. 1042	Kidder, Jacqueline Rose (born 1942) 7 color photographic prints
b. 267, f. 1043	Kihl, Signe 1 photographic print
b. 267, f. 1044	Kihlbaum, Maria 1 photographic print

b. 268, f. 1045	Killerby, J. B., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1046	Kimmons, Clara 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1047	Kindberg, Emma 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1048	Kindberg, Maria 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1049	Kindlund, Adéle 7 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1050	King, L. M., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1051	King, Willie 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1052	Kirchner, Emma (1830-1909) 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1053	Kirkland, Margaret C. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Frank Kirkland
b. 268, f. 1054	Kittredge, Charmian 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1055	Kjædebye, Emilie 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1056	Kleinhammer, Ida M., Miss (born 1874) 5 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1057	Klemm, Barbara 1 serial
b. 268, f. 1058	Klintberg, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1059	Klintö, Anine 4 photographic prints
	Also known as Anine Klintö Jensen
b. 268, f. 1060	Klostermann, Corrino Caesarina, Mrs. (1849-1909) 21 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Frederick Klostermann, Mrs. Homer H. Lambert, or Miss Corrino C. Shaw
b. 268, f. 1061	Knasnionski, Hildegard 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1062	Knowles, Estelle G. (born circa 1882) 1 photographic print

b. 268, f. 1063	Knutsson, Eva 5 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1064	Kornstein, Charlotte (born 1939) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 268, f. 1065	Krane, Lesley (born 1967) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 268, f. 1066	Kravitz, Susan (born 1943) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 268, f. 1067	Krei, La Verne J., Mrs. 14 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1068	Krone, Charles, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1069	Kruse, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 269, f. 1070-1075	Kubes, Amy (born 1965) 43 color photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1076	Kudinova, Ludmila 1 color 35mm slide
b. 268, f. 1077	Kudirka, Nijole 1 color 35mm slide
b. 268, f. 1078	Kuylenstjerna, Hilda 4 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1079	Kvarnström, Systrarna 5 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1080	La Fleur, D., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1081	La Nina 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1082	LaBolle, June 1 color photographic print Also known as Mrs. Victor LaBolle
b. 268, f. 1083	Lacey, E. G., Mrs. 6 photographic prints
b. 270, f. 1084-1086	Ladd, Ellen Elizabeth (1859-1922) 56 photographic prints and 1 book Also known as Nellie E. Ladd
b. 268, f. 1087	Ladd, Sarah Hall (1857-1927) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Charles Eliott Ladd

b. 268, f. 1088	LaDuke, Betty (born 1933) 10 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print
b. 268, f. 1089	Lagergren, Ebba 3 photographic prints
b. 268, f. 1090	Lagerstam, Anna Elin (1877-1966) 1 photographic print Also known as Ella Lagerstam
b. 268, f. 1091	Lajoie, V., Madame 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1092	Lake, Jennie S., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 268, f. 1093	Lamaina, Suzun Lucia 3 color 35mm slides
b. 271, f. 1094	Landgrebe, Seraphina 1 color photographic print
b. 271, f. 1095	Land-Weber, Ellen (born 1943) 1 photographic print, 1 color inkjet print, and 5 serials Also known as Ellen Epstein
b. 271, f. 1096	Lange, Dorothea (1895-1965) 3 photographic prints and 4 serials
b. 271, f. 1097	Langford, Olive (born 1868) 2 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1098	Langkjær, Emilie 1 photographic print
b. 271, f. 1099	Lansdale, Margaret 2 color photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1100	LaPerle, Adel 2 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1101	Larimer, Sarah Luse (born 1836) 3 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1102	Larrabee, Constance Stuart (1914-2000) 3 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1103	Larsen, Augusta 1 photographic print
b. 271, f. 1104	Larson, Betty 3 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1105	Larson, Marie 1 photographic print
b. 271, f. 1106	Larson, Selma, Miss 1 photographic print

b. 271, f. 1107	Larsson, Gerda 1 photographic print
b. 271, f. 1108	Larsson, Maria 2 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1109	Lasinsky, Laura (1844-1919) 2 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1110	Lasley, Margaret Rose (1874-1950) 13 photographic prints and 2 color photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1111	Lassiter, Alice E., Mrs. (born circa 1861) 1 photographic print
b. 271 , f. 1112	Latourette, Hattie, Mrs. 1 tintype Also known as Mrs. Hattie Larourrette
b. 272, f. 1113-1131	Lauffer, Martin P., Mrs. 26 photographic prints and 1 album (86 photographic prints)
b. 271, f. 1132	Lauffer, Sophie L. (1876-1970) 3 photographic prints and 1 serial
b. 271, f. 1133	Laurberg, Julie Rasmine Marie, Miss (1856-1925) 6 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1134	Lavenson, Alma R. (1897-1989) 2 photographic prints Also known as Alma R. Lavenson Wahrhaftig
b. 271, f. 1135	Lavoie, Peg 3 color photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1136	Lawhun, S. Marion, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 271, f. 1137	Lawrence, Mildred Gregg Griffin, Mrs. (born 1917) 1 color photographic print
b. 271, f. 1138	Lawton, A. J., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1139	Le Duc, Maggie 1 color photographic print and 22 color inkjet prints
b. 271, f. 1140	Le Prat, Thérèse (1895-1966) 2 photographic prints Also known as Therese Cahen
b. 271, f. 1141	Leach, Jennie, Miss (born 1872) 1 photographic print
b. 271, f. 1142	Lee, Cecilia Hae-Jin 2 color 35mm slides

b. 273, f. 1143-1145	Leeson, Adelaide Hanscom (1876-1932) 5 photographic prints, 1 color photographic print, and 1 dismantled book
	Also known as Adelaide Hanscom
b. 271, f. 1146	Lefrén, Louise 7 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1147	LeGary, Patti (born 1943) 4 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1148	Lehmann, E., Frau 1 photographic print
b. 271, f. 1149	Leibovitz, Annie (born 1949) 2 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1150	Leigh, M. E., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 271, f. 1151	Leigh, Wendy 1 color ink jet print and 1 color 35mm slide
b. 271, f. 1152	Lekander, Helfrid 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1153	Léon, Veuve 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1154	Leonard, Joanne (born 1940) 6 photographic prints and 3 serials
b. 274, f. 1155	Levi, Clara, Mrs. (born circa 1838) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. C. H. Levi or Mrs. Henry Levi
b. 274, f. 1156	Levine, Suzanne 2 serials
b. 274, f. 1157	Levy, Mary Clara, Miss (1866-1948) 4 photographic prints
	Also known as Miss Mary Clara Godeus or Mrs. Kossuth Charles Levy
b. 274, f. 1158	Lewallen, Eva, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 274, f. 1159	Lewis, Mrs. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Lewis and Wife
b. 274, f. 1160	Lewis, Bonnie 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1161	Lewis, J. B., Mrs. 6 photographic prints
b. 274, f. 1162	Lewis, M. Emma, Mrs. 1 photographic print, hand-colored

b. 274, f. 1163	Lewis, M. L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 274, f. 1164	Ley, Mary M. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Thomas Allen Ley
b. 274 , f. 1165	Liang, Genevieve 1 color 35mm slide
b. 274, f. 1166	Libby, Minnie F., Miss 23 photographic prints and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 274, f. 1167	Liljenberg, Alli 1 photographic print
	Also known as Alli Liljeberg
b. 274, f. 1168	Lindberg, Adèle 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1169	Lindgren, Berta 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1170	Lindgren, Ester 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1171	Lindholm, Siri 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1172	Lindquist, Anny, Miss 17 photographic prints
b. 274, f. 1173	Lindsay, J. F., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1174	Lindståhl, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1175	Lindstedt, Ebba 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1176	Lindström, Alexia 2 photographic prints
b. 274, f. 1177	Lockhart, Maggie G., Miss 1 stereograph
b. 274, f. 1178	Lockwood, Eunice N., Mrs. (born circa 1841) 29 photographic prints and 1 tintype
	Also known as Mrs. W. N. Lockwood
b. 274, f. 1179	Lockwood, M. L., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 274, f. 1180	Loehr, Pearl Grace (born circa 1880) 2 photographic prints and 1 serial

b. 274, f. 1181	Logemann, Clara A., Miss 4 photographic prints
	Also known as Logemann Sisters, Logemann & Strye, or Mrs. Clara E. Logemann Strye
b. 274, f. 1182	London, Elsye (born circa 1894) 1 color photographic print
b. 274, f. 1183	London, Laura S. 2 color 35mm slides
b. 274, f. 1184	Long, Cora W., Mrs. 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. C. B. Long or Mrs. C. C. Long
b. 274, f. 1185	Longo, Colleen 4 photographic prints and 2 color photographic prints
b. 274, f. 1186	Lorillard, Eva Paxton, Mrs. (born 1860) 6 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1187	Lotz, Matilda (born 1858) 3 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1188	Lowengrim, Louisa, Miss (born circa 1861) 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1189	Löwenson, Amalia 3 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1190	Lowry, Sandra Hoffman 1 color photographic print
b. 275, f. 1191	Lucore, Emma, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1192	Lund, Johanna (1857-1933) 5 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1193	Lund, Karen 2 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1194	Lund, Kirstine (1852-1948) 2 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1195	Lundbäck, Maria 16 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1196	Lundbeck, Calla 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1197	Lundborg, Hanna 10 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1198	Lunder, Ruth 1 photographic print

b. 275, f. 1199	Lundevall, Lina 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1200	Lundmark, Mia 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1201	Lundquist, Jean 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1202	Lundquist, Maria 2 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1203	Luskačová, Markéta (born 1944) 2 serials
b. 275, f. 1204	Lutgen, L., Mrs. 1 postcard
b. 275, f. 1205	Lyon, D. D., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1206	MacDougall, Mardell (born circa 1897) 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1207	MacIntyre, Mary 7 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1208	MacKay, Elizabeth (born 1958) 3 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1209	MacLeod, Kate 1 color 35mm slide
b. 275, f. 1210	Macris-Gillespie, Myrto 6 color photographic prints
b. 275 , f. 1211	Madden, Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss M. Madden or Misses Madden and Robinson
b. 275, f. 1212	Madden, M. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1213	Madden, Mary, Mrs. 6 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1214	Maeder, Cheryl 2 color 35mm slides
b. 275, f. 1215	Magee, Gladys 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1216	Magnusson, Anna 2 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1217	Major, V. E., Mrs. 2 serials

b. 275, f. 1218	Malek, Diane 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1219	Mann, Margery (1919-1977) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Margery Mann Vasey
b. 275, f. 1220	Mann, May Baker, Mrs. 4 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1221	Manning, F. M., and Lady 1 tintype
b. 276, f. 1222-1229	Mansfield, Charlotte D. (born 1915) 163 photographic prints
b. 275, f. 1230	Mariolle, Elaine 1 serial
b. 275, f. 1231	Mariosa, Olga 2 color 35mm slides
b. 275, f. 1232	Mark, Mary Ellen (born 1940) 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1233	Marsh, Ruby L., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 275, f. 1234	Marshall, Karen 1 serial
b. 275, f. 1235	Marsted, Marcia Reid 10 color 35mm slides
b. 277, f. 1236	Mårtenson, Augusta 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1237	Martin, Bessie, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1238	Martin, Mary E., Miss 1 serial
b. 277, f. 1239	Martin, Minnie Marie Martha (1887-1981) 10 color inkjet prints
	Also known as Minnie Marie Martha Paul
b. 277, f. 1240	Martin, Nancy A. (born 1948) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 277, f. 1241	Martin, Nancy L. (born 1950) 9 color 35mm slides
b. 277, f. 1242	Mary 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1243	Mason, Jean, Mrs. 1 photographic print

b. 277, f. 1244	Mason, P. G., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1245	Mast, Mary A. 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Seth P. Mast
b. 277, f. 1246	Masters, E. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1247	Mather, Margrethe (1885-1952) 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1248	Matson, Frances L., Miss 7 photographic prints Also known as Miss Fannie L. Matson
b. 277, f. 1249	Matson, Thekla 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1250	Matthew, Annu Palukunnathu 37 color 35mm slides
b. 277, f. 1251	Matthews, Rosa, Mrs. 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. George L. Matthews
b. 277, f. 1252	Maule, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 277, f. 1253	Maxwell, Martha A., Mrs. (1831-1881) 2 photographic prints and 1 stereograph
b. 277, f. 1254	Mayes, Elaine (born 1938) 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1255	Maynard, Hannah Hatherly (1834-1918) 4 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Richard Maynard
b. 277, f. 1256	May's Photo Studio 5 pieces of ephemera
b. 277, f. 1257	McBride, Rebecca A. (born 1970) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 277, f. 1258	McCabe, Inger (born 1933) 2 serials
b. 277, f. 1259	McCartney, Linda Louise (1942-1998) 3 photographic prints, 16 color photographic prints, 40 color 35mm slides, 1 color 4"X5" transparency, 75 35mm film negatives, and 25 color 35mm negatives
	Also known as Linda Eastman or Linda Louise McCartney
b. 277, f. 1260	McCormick, Evelyn (born 1909) 4 photographic prints

b. 277, f. 1261	McCulloch, Lynn 7 color photographic prints
b. 277, f. 1262	McCullough, Andrea 7 color 35mm slides
b. 277, f. 1263	McCullough, Carol 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1264	McDaniel, Melodie 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1265	McDonald, Viva (1887-1979) 108 color 35mm slides
b. 277, f. 1266	McDougal, Caroline, Miss (born 1876) 2 photographic prints
b. 277, f. 1267	McFarland, A. G., Mrs. 5 photographic prints
b. 277, f. 1268	McGraw, Nellie Tichenor (1874-1956) 13 photographic prints, 1 color photographic print, and 87 35mm film negatives
	Also known as Mrs. Joel Hedgpeth
b. 277, f. 1269	McGregor, Merideth (born 1958) 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1270	McKean, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 277, f. 1271	McKee, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 277, f. 1272	McKellar, Agnes 8 photographic prints
b. 277, f. 1273	McKenzie, Jeanette, Miss 1 photographic print
	Also known as Miss J. McKenzie
b. 277, f. 1274	McKoane, Margaret E., Dr. (1918-1990) 10 photographic prints and 7 color photographic prints
	Also known as Peg McKoane
b. 278, f. 1275	McMahon, B., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 278, f. 1276	McMillen, Zephonia, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. F. H. McMillen
b. 278, f. 1277	McMullin, Laure E., Miss (born 1859) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. J. F. McMullin

b. 278, f. 1278	McRoberts, Margaret 3 color 35mm slides
b. 278, f. 1279	Mechling, Cossie 1 serial
b. 278, f. 1280	Medlar, Elizabeth Curtis (born circa 1844) 3 photographic prints
b. 278, f. 1281	Meisler, Meryl 1 color 35mm slide
b. 278, f. 1282	Melious, Amy (born 1963) 4 photographic prints and 36 color laser printouts
b. 278, f. 1283	Mellgren, Ida 1 photographic print
b. 278, f. 1284	Mellgren, Sigrid 1 photographic print
b. 278, f. 1285	Mello, Lilian de 12 photographic prints, 3 color photographic prints, 5 color inkjet prints
b. 278, f. 1286	Mendelsohn, Pamela (born 1944) 6 photographic prints, 20 color photographic prints, and 5 color 35mm slides
b. 278, f. 1287	Mentze, Sophie 1 photographic print
b. 278, f. 1288	Meredith, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 278, f. 1289	Meredith, Ann P. 1 photographic print and 3 color 35mm slides
b. 278, f. 1290	Merrill, Elizabeth J. 4 photographic prints
b. 278, f. 1291	Merwin, Frances A. (born circa 1838) 1 photographic print Also known as Misses F. & M. Merwin
b. 278, f. 1292	Metcalf, Corinne N. 5 serials
b. 278, f. 1293	Michaels, Felicia 2 color 35mm slides
b. 278, f. 1294	Michaelson, Leah (born 1976) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 278, f. 1295	Milford, Denise (born 1964) 3 color 35mm slides
b. 278, f. 1296	Miller, Cora E., Miss 1 photographic print

b. 278, f. 1297	Miller, Freyda 4 color 35mm slides
b. 278, f. 1298	Miller, Patricia 1 color photographic print
b. 278, f. 1299	Miller, Sarah Kate (born 1973) 4 photographic prints, 2 color photographic prints, and 4 color inkjet prints
b. 278, f. 1300	Miller-Wolf, Lorraine B. (born 1951) 3 photographic prints and 9 color photographic prints Also known as Lorraine B. Miller,
b. 278, f. 1301	Milner, Alabama P., Miss (born circa 1881) 1 photographic print
b. 278, f. 1302	Miltimore, Pam (born 1952) 1 color photographic print
b. 278, f. 1303	Mingledorf, Lilly Ruth (1921-1997) 1 photographic print and 1 color inkjet print Also known as Lilly Ruth Mingledorf Swihart or Mrs. Albert H. Swihart
b. 278, f. 1304	Miron, Avivit 1 photographic print and 1 color 35mm slide
b. 278, f. 1305	Misick, Ida A., Mrs. 3 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. W. A. Misick
b. 279, f. 1306	Mitchel, A. L. 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1307	Mitchell, Margaretta K. (born 1935) 2 photographic prints, 9 color inkjet prints, 61 color 35mm slides, and 2 serials
b. 279, f. 1308	Model, Lisette (1901-1983) 1 serial Also known as Elise Felic Amelie Seybert or Elise Amelie Felicie Stern
b. 279, f. 1309	Moe, Virginia P. (1908-2002) 2 color photographic prints Also known as Jinny Moe
b. 279, f. 1310	Moehring, Clara M., Miss (born circa 1895) 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1311	Moeller, Lana Marie Poscic Hope (born 1943) 6 color photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1312	Moen, Mary Ann 1 color photographic print
b. 279, f. 1313	Mogle, C. B., Miss 1 photographic print

b. 279, f. 1314	Mogul, Rhoda 1 black and white 35mm slide
b. 279, f. 1315	Møller, Ida 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1316	Möller, Karin (1870-1954) 2 photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1317	Monson, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1318	Montaut, Rosa, Mademoiselle 2 photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1319	Monty, Julie 3 photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1320	Moody, Estelle 4 photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1321	Moon, Sarah (born 1940) 1 serial
	Also known as Marielle Hadengue
b. 279, f. 1322	Moore, G. L., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1323	Moore, G. S., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1324	Moore, Karen 2 color photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1325	Moore, Matilda (born circa 1832) 25 photographic prints and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 279, f. 1326	Morgan, Barbara (1900-1992) 1 serial Also known as Barbara Brooks Johnson
	AISO KITOWIT AS DAI DAI A DI OOKS JOHIISOH
b. 279, f. 1327	Morrill, Sarah E., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1328	Morris, Ella M. (1852-1936) 14 photographic prints and 1 stereograph Also known as Ella M. Butterfield or Mrs. Samuel L. Morris
b. 279, f. 1329	Morris, Mary Louise (born circa 1904) 1 serial Also known as Mrs. Ralph Steiner
b. 279, f. 1330	Morris, Sadie 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1331	Morrison, Margaret (born 1953) 1 photographic print

b. 279, f. 1332	Morrison, Paula 1 color photographic print
b. 279, f. 1333	Moss, Alice, Mrs. 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Elijah Moss
b. 279, f. 1334	Motz Sisters 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1335	Moughamian, Christine 19 color 35mm slides
b. 279, f. 1336	Mountaingrove, Ruth (born 1923) 13 photographic prints
	Also known as Ruth of Mountain Grove
b. 280, f. 1337-1340	Mowbray, Mary Stella (1872-1954) 147 photographic prints
	Also known as Mary Stella Fischer, Mrs. Frank Mowbray, or Mary Stella Mowbry
b. 279, f. 1341	Mueller, Sally 2 color 35mm slides
b. 279, f. 1342	Mulcahy, Kristy (born 1978) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 279, f. 1343	Muller, Charmaine 2 color 35mm slides
b. 279, f. 1344	Müller, Emilie 1 photographic print
b. 279, f. 1345	Murphy, Marjorie Florence Mullins (born 1921) 2 color photographic prints
	Also known as Marge F. Murphy
b. 279, f. 1346	Murray, Joan (born 1927) 7 photographic prints
b. 279, f. 1347	Mustaine, Della 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1348	Naughton, Emma M. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Thomas Naughton
b. 281, f. 1349	Necochea, Francine 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Francine's Studio
b. 281, f. 1350	Nellis, L. J., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 281, f. 1351	Nelson, A. A., Mrs. 5 photographic prints

b. 281, f. 1352	Nelson, Cecilia 9 photographic prints
b. 282, f. 1353-1364	Nestor, Helen (born 1924) 24 photographic prints, 3 color inkjet prints, 8 books, 1 catalog, 1 calendar, and 2 serials
b. 281, f. 1365	Newhall, Nancy Wynne (1908-1974) 7 serials Also known as Nancy Wynne Parker
b. 281, f. 1366	Newlin, Emma 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1367	Nicholl, Jamie 3 color 35mm slides
b. 281, f. 1368	Nichols, I. M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1369	Nichols, Marie Janette (born circa 1851) 1 tintype
b. 281, f. 1370	Nichols, Ruth Alexander (born circa 1894) 2 serials
b. 281, f. 1371	Nicholson, Grace, Miss (1877-1948) 3 photographic prints
b. 281, f. 1372	Nielsen, Thea 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1373	Niemann, Hilma 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1374	Nieuwland, Karen 1 color 35mm slide
b. 281, f. 1375	Nigro, Jorden (born 1976) 2 photographic prints
b. 281, f. 1376	Niklasson, Ida 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1377	Nikodem, Annie M., Miss 11 photographic prints
b. 281, f. 1378	Nilson, Caroline 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1379	Nilson, Elna 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1380	Nilson, Therése 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1381	Nilsson, Alma 1 photographic print

b. 281, f. 1382	Nilsson, Pauline 6 photographic prints Also known as Pauline Nillson
b. 281, f. 1383	Nordlöw, Anna 7 photographic prints Also known as Anna Nordlöw-Björk,
b. 281, f. 1384	Nordstrom, Ida 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1385	Norma 2 photographic prints
b. 281, f. 1386	Novak, Kathryn 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1387	Nymanson, Emma 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1388	O'Connor, Emma Olive (1858-1936) 26 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Deming Loran, O'Connor,
b. 281, f. 1389	Odelberg, Leslie Karen 1 photographic print
b. 281, f. 1390	O'Donnell, Anna J., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Misses O'Donnell
b. 281, f. 1391	O'Donnell, Margaret 2 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1392	Ohlsson, Mia 2 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1393	Olin, Jane 1 photographic print
b. 283, f. 1394	Ollson, Anna 11 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1395	Olsen, Marie 1 photographic print
b. 283, f. 1396	Olson, Amalia 3 photographic prints
b. 284, f. 1397-1404	Olson, Arleen (born 1950) 15 photographic prints, 66 color photographis prints, and 1 color inkjet print
b. 283, f. 1405	Olson, Emma, Mrs. (born 1858) 3 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1406	Olson, Ida 4 photographic prints

b. 283, f. 1407	Olsson, Augusta 2 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1408	Olsson, Carolina 6 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1409	Olsson, Olga 2 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1410	O'Neal, Olive, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 283, f. 1411	Ortman, Hildur 3 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1412	Osborn, Trinity Tongg 3 color 35mm slides
b. 283, f. 1413	Osowski, Elaine K. 1 color photographic print
b. 285, f. 1414-1446	Osta, Lisa 73 photographic prints, 16 color photographic prints, and 900 35mm film negatives Also known as Lisa Ostasherer
b. 283, f. 1447	Österlind, Ida 4 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1448	Otterblad, Alma 3 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1449	Otterblad, Therese 8 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1450	Otto, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 283, f. 1451	Overbeck Sisters 3 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1452	Paeszler, Clara (born 1872) 1 photographic print
b. 283, f. 1453	Palache, Ida W., Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1454	Panneberg, Mary, Mrs. 6 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1455	Parish, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 286, f. 1456-1471	Parker, Barbara (born 1950) 151 color photographic prints and 9 color inkjet prints
b. 283, f. 1472	Parker, Laura 3 color 35mm slides

b. 283, f. 1473	Parker, Loretta (born 1937) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Loretta Parker Bourne
b. 283, f. 1474	Parker, Olivia (born 1941) 1 serial
	Also known as Olivia Hood
b. 283, f. 1475	Parks, Toni 3 color 120mm slides
b. 283, f. 1476	Parsons, Marion Randall (1878-1953) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Miss Marion Randall
b. 283, f. 1477	Parsons, Mary E., Mrs. (born circa 1839) 5 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. John H. Parsons
b. 283, f. 1478	Partridge, Gladys B., Miss 1 photographic print and 2 color photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1479	Patterson, Aimee 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. John D. Moorhead
b. 283, f. 1480	Patterson, Jennie L., Miss (born 1875) 1 photographic print
b. 283, f. 1481	Patterson, Marion Louise (born 1933) 1 photographic print
b. 283, f. 1482	Patterson, R. M., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1483	Pauly Sisters 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Geschwister Pauly
b. 283, f. 1484	Paxton, Aletha 1 piece of ephemera
	Also known as Paxona Studio
b. 283, f. 1485	Payne, Samuel Glendening, Mrs. 5 photographic prints
b. 283, f. 1486	Payot-Bobst, Madame 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1487	Pearsall, Alva A. (1838-1893) 2 photographic prints
b. 287, f. 1488	Pearson, Irena 1 photographic print

b. 287, f. 1489	Pearson, Lula, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1490	Peasley, Lorane M., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Lorene M. Peasley or The Peasleys
b. 287, f. 1491	Pedersen, Else 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1492	Pedlow, Sarah 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1493	Pedrazzi, Renata 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1494	Peirce, Ann H. 2 photographic prints
b. 287, f. 1495	Pengilley, Teri 1 color 35mm slide
b. 287, f. 1496	Penman, Sarah (born 1950) 6 photographic prints
b. 287, f. 1497	Pennington, Cora 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1498	Pepper, Sally 1 serial
b. 287, f. 1499	Perky, Lenore 2 photographic prints
b. 287, f. 1500	Perlmutter-Heilperin, Adèle 2 photographic prints Also known as Adèle Perlmutter, Adèle Atelier, or Studio Adele
b. 287, f. 1501	Perry, A. B. 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1502	Perry, Alice 6 photographic prints
b. 287, f. 1503	Persson, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1504	Peschardt, A.C. 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1505	Peters, Clara H., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1506	Petersen, Julie 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1507	Petersen, Kathrine 1 photographic print

b. 287, f. 1509 Petterson, Jeánna Tphotographic print b. 287, f. 1510 Petterson, Tora Sphotographic prints b. 287, f. 1511 Pettit, Beverly Octor 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1512 Pharr, Minnie, Mrs. (born 1881) Sphotographic print Also known as Mrs. C. W. Philleo b. 287, f. 1513 Philleo, Grace, Mrs. Tphotographic print Also known as Mrs. C. W. Philleo b. 287, f. 1514 Phillips, Ann Tphotographic print b. 287, f. 1515 Phillips, C. J., Mrs. Tphotographic print b. 287, f. 1516 Phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1517 Phillips, Conie Noyes Scolor photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) Good Scolor 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) Scolor photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Piln Janna Tphotographic prints b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkly, Sheila (born 1941) Tserial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinkly, Susan Tcolor stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinkly Gentle prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) Also known as Pitt Sisters	b. 287, f. 1508	Petersen, Margit 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1511 Pettit, Beverly 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1512 Pharr, Minnie, Mrs. (born 1881) 6 photographic prints b. 287, f. 1513 Philleo, Grace, Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. C. W. Philleo b. 287, f. 1514 Phillips, Ann 1 photographic print 2 phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 1 photographic prints 2 photographic prints 2 photographic prints 3 photographic prints 3 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 2 photographic prints 3 photographic prints 2 photographic prints 2 photographic prints 2 photographic prints 3 photographic print 1 photographic print 1 photographic prints 2 photographic print 1 photographic print 1 photographic prints 2 photograph slide 2 photographic prints 3 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 3 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 5 photographic prints 5 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 5 photographic prints 5 photographic prints 5 photographic prints 4 pho	b. 287, f. 1509	
b. 287, f. 1512 Pharr, Minnie, Mrs. (born 1881) b. 287, f. 1513 Philleo, Grace, Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. C. W. Philleo b. 287, f. 1514 Phillips, Ann 7 photographic print b. 287, f. 1515 Phillips, C. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1516 Phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1517 Phyfer, Connie Noyes 5 color photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Pinkel, Shella (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Shella (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1524 Pinsky, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pischord, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy	b. 287, f. 1510	
b. 287, f. 1513 Philleo, Grace, Mrs. Tphotographic print Also known as Mrs. C. W. Philleo b. 287, f. 1514 Phillips, Ann Tphotographic print b. 287, f. 1515 Phillips, C. J., Mrs. Tphotographic print b. 287, f. 1516 Phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1517 Phyfer, Connie Noyes Scolor photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 7 serial 1 photographic prints b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 7 serial 1 photographic prints b. 287, f. 1522 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial 2 photographic prints b. 287, f. 1523 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial 2 photographic prints 2 photographic prints 3 photographic prints 3 photographic prints 4 photographic prints 5 photographic printa 5 photographic prints 5 photographic prints 5 photographic printa 5 photographic prints 5	b. 287, f. 1511	
1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. C. W. Philleo b. 287, f. 1514 Phillips, Ann 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1515 Phillips, C. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1516 Phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1517 Phyfer, Connie Noyes 5 color photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Pihl, Jeanna 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1523 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 2 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 3 levial b. 287, f. 1524 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 3 levial b. 287, f. 1525 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 4 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 5 levial color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1524 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 5 levial color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1524 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 5 levial 5 levial 5 levial 6	b. 287, f. 1512	
b. 287, f. 1514 Phillips, Ann 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1515 Phillips, C. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1516 Phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1517 Phyfer, Connie Noyes 5 color photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Pihl, Jeanna 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1513	1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1515 Phillips, C. J., Mrs. 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1516 Phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1517 Phyfer, Connie Noyes 5 color photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1520 Pihl, Jeanna 1 photographic prints b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa		Also known as Mrs. C. W. Philleo
b. 287, f. 1516 Phillips, Wendy E. (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1517 Phyfer, Connie Noyes 5 color photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Plihl, Jeanna 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinkey, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pischer 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1514	
b. 287, f. 1517 Phyfer, Connie Noyes S color photographic prints Also known as Connie Noyes b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Pihl, Jeanna 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1515	
b. 287, f. 1518 Pickard, Cindy (born 1947) 6 color 35mm slides b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Pihl, Jeanna 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1516	
b. 287, f. 1519 Pierson, Cathy Ray (born 1954) 5 color photographic prints b. 287, f. 1520 Pihl, Jeanna 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1517	5 color photographic prints
b. 287, f. 1520 Pihl, Jeanna 1 photographic print b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1518	
b. 287, f. 1521 Pinkel, Sheila (born 1941) 1 serial b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1519	
b. 287, f. 1522 Pinsky, Susan 1 color stereograph slide b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1520	,
b. 287, f. 1523 Pinsley, Beatrice 1 serial b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1521	
b. 287, f. 1524 Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1522	
8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy b. 287, f. 1525 Pitt, Ada 5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1523	
5 photographic printa	b. 287, f. 1524	8 photographic prints
	b. 287, f. 1525	5 photographic printa

b. 287, f. 1526	Pitt, Pamela (born 1946) 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1527	Plank, B. F., Mrs. 4 photographic prints
b. 287, f. 1528	Platnick, Harriet (born 1919) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Vincent Interland
b. 287, f. 1529	Podore, Clara, Mrs. (born 1863) 1 photographic print
b. 287, f. 1530	Poggio, Paola (born 1968) 8 color 35mm slides
b. 288, f. 1531	Polin, Elsbeth, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1532	Polk, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1533	Pollock, Anna M., Mrs. (born 1870) 5 photographic prints
b. 289-298, f. 1534-1712	Polos, Eugenia Henrietta About 1200 photographic prints, about 700 color photographic prints, about 3300 35mm negatives, about 800 color 35mm negatives, 0.2 linear feet of papers, and 1 45 rpm record
b. 288, f. 1713	Pomeroy, L. E., Miss 6 photographic prints
b. 288, f. 1714	Pool, Gertrude 2 photographic prints
b. 288, f. 1715	Poon, Irene (born 1941) 1 color photographic print Also known as Irene Poon Andersen
b. 288, f. 1716	Popper, Grete, Miss (1897-1976) 1 serial
b. 288, f. 1717	Porter, Pearl 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1718	Poucher, Sue Anne 1 color 4" X 5" transparency
b. 288, f. 1719	Price, Sara F. T., Mrs. (born circa 1871) 2 photographic prints
b. 288, f. 1720	Prod'hom, Madame 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1721	Pulga, Patrizia 6 color 35mm slides

b. 288, f. 1722	Puntch, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1723	Pyles, Sarah H., Mrs. (born 1847) 1 tintype and 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. A. B. Pyles
b. 288, f. 1724	Quartner, Adella, Mrs. (born 1874) 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1725	Quick, J. N., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 288, f. 1726	Quinn, J., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1727	Radcliffe, Margaret N., Mrs. (born circa 1864) 3 photographic prints Also known as Samuel Radcliffe
b. 288, f. 1728	Raginsky, Nina (born 1941) 1 serial
b. 288, f. 1729	Raimheld, Harriett, Mrs. (born 1837) 3 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. H. E. Raimheld or Mrs. Rainheld
b. 288, f. 1730	Ramsauer, Malvina Antoinette Thompson (circa 1818-1890) 7 photographic prints
b. 288, f. 1731	Ranch, Mathilda 11 photographic prints
b. 288, f. 1732	Rankin, C., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1733	Rankin, Carol 1 color photographic print
b. 288, f. 1734	Rankin, Clora E., Miss (born 1868) 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1735	Rapp, Stephani Chris 8 color 35mm slides
b. 288, f. 1736	Rassiga, Elizabeth 1 color 35mm slide
b. 288, f. 1737	Rathbun, Matilda Tyler, Mrs. (1834-1909) 5 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. G. W. Rathbun, Mrs. George W. Rathbun
b. 288, f. 1738	Rawson, Millia L., Mrs. (born 1854) 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1739	Ray, Gypsy Patricia 1 serial

b. 288, f. 1740	Rayburn, Eldonna (born 1963) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 288, f. 1741	Raynor, Dorka (1905-1995) 1 serial
b. 288, f. 1742	Reams, Maxine (1918-1997) 11 photographic prints
b. 288, f. 1743	Redmond, Sandra (born 1940) 9 photographic prints
b. 299, f. 1744-1745	Reed, Candace McCormick, Mrs. (1818-1900) 56 photographic prints
	Also known as Mary Reed, Mrs. Warren A. Reed, or Excelsior Gallery
b. 288, f. 1746	Reed, Virginia E. 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1747	Reeves, A.M. 1 photographic print
b. 288, f. 1748	Reeves, Diane 1 color 35mm slide
b. 288, f. 1749	Reeves, Julia H. (born 1939) 1 color inkjet print
b. 288, f. 1750	Rencoret, Bettie Blair (born 1925) 25 color photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1751	Resnick, Marcia (born 1950) 1 photographic print and 1 serial
b. 300, f. 1752	Ressler, Susan Rebecca (born 1949) 2 color photographic prints, 1 color inkjet print, 3 serials, and 4 books
b. 300, f. 1753	Reybold, Jyl 1 color 35mm slide
b. 300, f. 1754	Reynolds, R. L., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1755	Rhodes, A. A., Mrs. 4 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1756	Rice, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1757	Rich, C. P., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1758	Rich, Delia B. (born 1859) 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1759	Rich, Elizabeth, Mrs. (born 1834) 10 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. S. A. Rich or Mrs. Samuel A.Rich,

b. 300, f. 1760	Richards, Patricia D. (born 1947) 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1761	Richeson, Juanita 1 color photographic print and 4 color 35mm slides
b. 300, f. 1762	Richey, Gladys 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1763	Riddle, Laura A., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Lewis Riddle
b. 300, f. 1764	Riedel, Cidonia K. 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1765	Riley, A. L., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1766	Ring, Mildred 2 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1767	Rinman, Olga Wilhelmina (1861-1927) 2 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1768	Rinne, Sofia 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1769	Risling, Marion Joy Rowley 1 color photographic print
b. 300, f. 1770	Rittenhouse, Jennie Monroe, Mrs. (1863-1940) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Ellis B. Rittenhouse
b. 300, f. 1771	Riviera, Patrizia (born 1956) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 300, f. 1772	Robbins, Mary E. (born 1859) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. G. S. Robbins
b. 301, f. 1773	Roberts, Ruth Kellet (1885-1967) 47 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1774	Robertson, Alice Mary (1854-1931) 2 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1775	Robertson, Linda 4 color 35mm slides
b. 300, f. 1776	Robinson, Mrs. 4 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1777	Robinson, Eliza A., Mrs. 2 photographic prints

b. 300, f. 1778	Robinson, Flavia (born 1926) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 300, f. 1779	Robinson, Jane A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1780	Robinson, W. A., Mrs. 10 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1781	Robison, Hana (born 1865) 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1782	Rogers, F. H., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1783	Rogerson, Doris 2 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1784	Romais, Miriam 3 color 35mm slides
b. 300, f. 1785	Roos, Ina 2 photographic prints
b. 300, f. 1786	Rosdahl, Elin 1 photographic print
b. 300, f. 1787	Rosdahl, Klara 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1788	Rose, Judi 1 color photographic print
b. 302, f. 1789	Rose, May, Miss 3 color photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1790	Rosen, Trix (born 1947) 1 color inkjet print
b. 302, f. 1791	Rosendahl, Hedvig 8 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1792	Rosener, Ann 3 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1793	Rosenkilde, Ellen 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1794	Rosenthal, Karin (born 1945) 2 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print
b. 302, f. 1795	Rosner-Kozuch, Talli 7 color 35mm slides
b. 302, f. 1796	Ross, Beulah Eleanor, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1797	Ross, L. H., Miss 1 photographic print

b. 302, f. 1798	Roth, Joan (born 1942) 2 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1799	Rothaizer, Shoshana 1 color 35mm slide
b. 302, f. 1800	Rothery, Mary, Mrs. 23 photographic prints Also known as Miss Mary Garrity or Miss S. E. Garrity
b. 302, f. 1801	Rousseau, Ann Marie (born 1946) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 302, f. 1802	Royce, Cynthia 4 color 35mm slides
b. 302, f. 1803	Royce, Roana, Mrs. (born circa 1843) 4 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. H. Royce
b. 303, f. 1804	Rudolph, Julia Ann, Mrs. (circa 1820-1900) 39 photographic prints and 2 halftone screens Also known as Julia Ann Raymond, Mrs. James Ferdinand Rudolph, or Julia Ann Swift
b. 302, f. 1805	Russell, Catharine Saxe, Mrs. (born circa 1853) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Frank E. Russell or Katie Russell
b. 302, f. 1806	Rutbäck, Hanna 12 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1807	Růžičková, Petra (born 1963) 11 color inkjet prints
b. 302, f. 1808	Rydberg, Amelie 6 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1809	Rydell, Claire 1 color 35mm slide
b. 302, f. 1810	Rydholm, Josefine 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1811	Ryding, Nellie E., Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1812	Saba, Mahvash 1 black and white 35mm transparency
b. 302, f. 1813	Sabo, Anna K., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as A. K. Sabo
b. 302, f. 1814	Sackrider, Delzie (1891-1985) 1 photographic print, 1 piece of ephemera, and 1 serial Also known as Delzie Brown or Mrs. Henry Sackrider

b. 302, f. 1815	Sager, Anne (born 1928) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 302, f. 1816	Sahlberg, Bernhardine 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1817	Saint Albans, Mary 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1818	Samson, Eva, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1819	Sandahl, Hildur 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1820	Sandberg, Amanda 2 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1821	Sandberg, Betty 2 photographic prints
b. 302, f. 1822	Sandelin, Anna 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Emmy & Anna Sandelin
b. 302, f. 1823	Sangunitto, Sarah, Mrs. (born circa 1857) 2 tintypes
b. 302, f. 1824	Sankey, R. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1825	Sankova, Galina (born 1904) 1 photographic print
b. 302, f. 1826	Sapountzi, Aliki (born 1947) 9 color 35mm slides
b. 302, f. 1827	Sarri, Fanny
	4 color 35mm slides
	Also known as Fani Sarri
b. 302, f. 1828	Sartor, Margaret (born 1959) 4 color 35mm slides
b. 302, f. 1829	Sasaki, Kanako 1 color 35mm slide
b. 302, f. 1830	Sayen, Gertrude (born 1873) 1 color photographic print
b. 304, f. 1831-1837	Scarlett, Anna Story, Mrs. (born 1860) 60 photographic prints and 1 unbound album (42 photographic prints)
	Also known as Mrs. F. O. Scarlett
b. 305, f. 1838	Schaaf, Belva Lockwood Harbour (circa 1884-1962) 1 photographic print

b. 305, f. 1839	Schaaf, Miv Harbour (1920-1998) 19 photographic prints, 17 35mm negatives, and 2 publications
b. 305, f. 1840	Schaufuss, Laura 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1841	Schellhous, Martha F. (born circa 1830) 4 stereographs Also known as Mrs. Loran W. Schellhous
b. 305, f. 1842	Scherbatoh, H., Miss 1 serial
b. 305, f. 1843	Scheuering, Rosemary (born 1940) 3 color 35mm slides
b. 305, f. 1844	Schick, A. D., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1845	Schiff, Nancy Rica 1 color 35mm slide
b. 305, f. 1846	Schmidt, Emma 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1847	Schoenfeld, Diana Lindsay (born 1949) 13 photographic prints and 2 serials
b. 305, f. 1848	Schooley, Lydia A. Gochnaur, Mrs. 2 photographic prints and 1 stereograph
b. 305, f. 1849	Schoonover, J. M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1850	Schou, Augusta 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1851	Schrevelius, Mathilda 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1852	Schröder, Anna 5 photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1853	Schulman, Arlene (born 1961) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 305, f. 1854	Schultze, Angelika 1 color 35mm slide
b. 305, f. 1855	Schulze, Hortense, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1856	Schuman, Hinda 3 color 35mm slides
b. 305 , f. 1857	Schütze, Eva Watson, Mrs. (1867-1935) 2 serials Also known as Eva Lawrence Watson or Eva Watson-Schütze

b. 305, f. 1858	Scianghetti, Bärbel M. 1 photographic print and 3 color 35mm slides
b. 305, f. 1859	Scott, Lola V. 2 photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1860	Scott, S. B. 2 color photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1861	Scougale, Melissa, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1862	Scranton, Jeanne C. (born 1937) 3 color photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1863	Scully, Julia (born 1929) 1 serial
b. 305, f. 1864	Sebanz, Victoria 2 color 35mm slides
b. 305, f. 1865	Seely, Dorothy M. (born 1892) 8 photographic prints Also known as Seeley Studio
b. 305, f. 1866	Sefrén, Louise 2 photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1867	Seligman, Sharon 6 color 35mm slides
b. 305, f. 1868	Selin, Hilma 2 photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1869	Seto, Reiko (born 1962) 2 color photographic prints and 2 color 35mm slides
b. 305, f. 1870	Sevelius, Augusta 1 photographic print
b. 305, f. 1871	Shaffer, Becky 1 color 35mm slide
b. 305, f. 1872	Shanks, Ann Zane (born 1927) 1 serial
b. 305, f. 1873	Shannon, Julia, Mrs. (born circa 1812) 12 photographic prints
b. 305, f. 1874	Sharland 1 serial
b. 305, f. 1875	Shaw, Sophronia Caroline, Mrs. (1847-1931) 3 photographic prints Also known as Shaw & Lambert
b. 306, f. 1876	Sheehan, Sue 1 color inkjet print

b. 306, f. 1877	Sheridan, Lisa 1 serial
b. 306, f. 1878	Sheridan, Louise 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1879	Shields, Melissa 5 color photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1880	Shields, Tracy Jean 7 color 35mm slides
b. 306, f. 1881	Shira. O. M., Miss 3 photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1882	Shisler, Mary K. 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1883	Shultz, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1884	Siemer, Debbie 17 color photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1885	Sihvonen, Laura 8 color photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1886	Sikström, Elisabeth 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1887	Silva, Susan (born 1947) 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1888	Silver, Florence Clara (1918-1969) 1 photographic print Also known as Florence Clara Smith
b. 306, f. 1889	Simonite, Patricia 1 photographic print and 3 color 35mm slides Also known as Trish Simonite
b. 306, f. 1890	Simpson, Rachel Emily 3 color 35mm slides
b. 306, f. 1891	Sirius, Jean (born 1949) 1 photographic print and 4 color photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1892	Sittler, G. W., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1893	Sjögren, Hildur 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1894	Sjöman, Rosalie 2 photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1895	Sjostrom, Lydia 1 photographic print

b. 306, f. 1896	Skeel, Adelaide, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1897	Skolas, Julia, Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1898	Smith, Miss 2 photographic prints Also known as Misses Smith & Loomiller
b. 306, f. 1899	Smith, Adelina C. (born circa 1869) 1 photographic print Also known as Cathedral Studio
b. 306, f. 1900	Smith, Agnes J. 1 photogravure
b. 306, f. 1901	Smith, Alice Whitney (born circa 1888) 2 photographic prints Also known as McDonough & Smith or Mrs. S. B. Smith
b. 306, f. 1902	Smith, B., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1903	Smith, Catherine, Miss (born circa 1835) 17 photographic prints
b. 306, f. 1904	Smith, Catherine A. N., Mrs. 1 photographic print and 4 tintypes
b. 306, f. 1905	Smith, Clara Sheldon, Mrs. (1862-1939) 12 photographic prints, 3 color photographic prints, and 2 color diffusion transfer prints
	Also known as Mrs. Frank E. Smith
b. 306, f. 1906	Smith, Dorothy J., Mrs. 1 color photographic print
b. 306, f. 1907	Smith, Ethel M. (1886-1964) 1 serial
b. 306, f. 1908	Smith, Flora 1 photographic print
b. 306, f. 1909	Smith, Gennie, Mrs. (born circa 1854) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Daniel W. Smith
b. 306, f. 1910	Smith, Jessie (1888-1984) 2 serials
b. 307, f. 1911	Smith, Margaret M. (circa 1904-1991) 1 color photographic print
b. 307, f. 1912	Smith, Mary E. (born 1857) 1 photographic print

b. 307, f. 1913	Smith, May L. 1 serial
b. 307, f. 1914	Smith, Maybelle 3 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1915	Smith, R. A., Mrs. 7 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1916	Smith, Sarah Ernestine Potter 3 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1917	Smithson, Aline (born 1953) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 307, f. 1918	Smorthwaite, Emma, Mrs. (1840-1922) 2 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1919	Snell, Rhoda M. 2 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1920	Snow, B. L., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 307, f. 1921	Söderlund, Gerda 2 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1922	Sokolow, Leslie (born 1964) 9 color 35mm slides
b. 307, f. 1923	Solberg, Augusta 3 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1924	Sonnesen, Beatrice, Miss 3 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1925	Spain, Darlene 5 photographic prints, 1 color photographic print, 4 halftone screens, 24 color 35mm slides, and 1 serial Also known as Dar Spain
b. 307, f. 1926	Spaulding, L. H., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 307, f. 1927	Specht, Jill 18 color 35mm slides
b. 307, f. 1928	Spence, Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1929	Spencer, Ema, Miss (1857-1941) 4 photographic prints and 1 photogravure
b. 307, f. 1930	Spencer, Erin (born 1967) 4 color 35mm slides

b. 307, f. 1931	Spencer, Mabel, Miss (born 1887) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Misses Spencer & Stolte
b. 307, f. 1932	Spencer, Mary, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 307, f. 1933	Sperry, Myra E., Mrs. (born 1862) 2 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1934	Spesert, Mary Jane (1888-1936) 19 photographic prints, 2 stereographs, and 1 fabric cyanotype print
b. 307, f. 1935	Sprake, Bertha R., Miss (born circa 1854) 1 photographic print
b. 307, f. 1936	Sprauer, Apollonia, Mrs. (born 1851) 4 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1937	Sprinkle, Annie (born 1954) 1 serial
b. 307, f. 1938	Stacy, Maud (born 1872) 1 photographic print
b. 307, f. 1939	Stafford, Charles, Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1940	Ståhl, Anna 2 photographic prints
b. 307, f. 1941	Stanbery, Katherine Sheward, Miss (1870-1928) 1 serial
	Also known as Katharine Stanbery Burgess or Mrs. Levi J. Burgess
b. 307, f. 1942	Stanbery, Mary R., Mrs. (1842-1906) 1 serial
	Also known as Mrs. George A. Stanbery
b. 308, f. 1943	Standish, Barbara Stuart 3 serials
	Also known as Mrs. L. Whitney Standish
b. 308, f. 1944	Starkey, Jessica Robin (born 1976) 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1945	Stebbins, Sarah L., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 2 photographic prints
b. 308, f. 1946	Steen, Mary 4 photographic prints
b. 308, f. 1947	Steinhauser, Judith H. (born 1941) 1 serial
	Also known as Judith Harold-Steinhauser

b. 308, f. 1948	Steinmann, Catherine (born 1947) 37 35mm slides
b. 308, f. 1949	Stellmann, Edith Kinney (circa 1885-1957) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Louis J. Stellman
b. 308, f. 1950	Stenman, Laura 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1951	Stenström, Anna 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1952	Stephanson, E., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1953	Sterling, Hannah N., Mrs. (born circa 1830) 3 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Hannah N. Stirling
b. 308, f. 1954	Sterner, Agnes 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1955	Stevens, Cathy 1 serial
b. 308, f. 1956	Stevens, Jane M. (born 1947) 2 photographic prints
b. 308, f. 1957	Stevenson, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1958	Stewart, Peggy (1887-1967) 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1959	Stewart, W. M., Mrs. 1 serial
b. 308, f. 1960	St-Hilaire, L. 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1961	Stickney, Josiah, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1962	Stickney, L., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1963	Stinson, Maude Evangeline (1872-1963) 1 color photographic print
b. 308, f. 1964	Stockbridge, Nellie Jane (1868-1965) 8 photographic prints and 8 film negatives
b. 308, f. 1965	Stockwell, Ula C. (born 1875) 1 photographic print
b. 309, f. 1966-1969	Stokes, Emily, Mrs. 41 photographic prints

b. 308, f. 1970	Stone, Nelle W. 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1971	Stone, Susannah, Mrs. (born circa 1831) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. T. P. Stone
b. 308, f. 1972	Stratböcker, A. Juliane Frederikke 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Julie Stratböcker
b. 308, f. 1973	Strock, Hattie, Mrs. (born 1865) 3 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. M. L. Strock
b. 308, f. 1974	Stroll, Suzie 3 color 35mm slides
b. 308, f. 1975	Stuart, Mrs. 12 photographic prints
b. 308, f. 1976	Stummer, Helen M. (born 1936) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 308, f. 1977	Sulik, Mary Ann 2 color 35mm slides
b. 308, f. 1978	Sullivan, May Kellogg 2 photographic prints
	Also known as May L. Kellogg
b. 308, f. 1979	Sunday, Elisabeth (born 1958) 1 photographic print and 6 color 35mm slides
b. 308, f. 1980	Sundbeck, Calla 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1981	Sundberg, Maria 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1982	Sunderland, Lucy, Mrs. 6 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. J. C. Sunderland
b. 308, f. 1983	Surles, Misses 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1984	Svanström, Livia 9 photographic prints
b. 308, f. 1985	Svendsen, Margrethe 1 photographic print
b. 308, f. 1986	Svenson, Lotten 1 photographic print

b. 310, f. 1987	Swalin, Alma 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 1988	Swan, Emma 2 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 1989	Swensson, Alma 2 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 1990	Swift, S. J., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 1991	Swisher, Katie Irene (born 1981) 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 1992	Swisher, Mary (born 1937) 2 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 1993	Swoape, Sue, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 1994	Sykes, Mabel 2 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 1995	Tackitt, Carrie 4 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 1996	Talbot, Constance (1811-1880) 2 color photographic prints and 2 color 35mm negatives Also known as Mrs. William Henry Fox Talbot
. 242 (4027	<u> </u>
b. 310, f. 1997	Tannenbaum, Susan Rae 1 color 35mm slide
b. 310, f. 1998	Tape, Mary, Mrs. (1857-1934) 2 photographic prints and 5 color 35mm slides
b. 310, f. 1999	Tash, Dora Clark 1 piece of ephemera
b. 310, f. 2000	Tate, M. J., Mrs. 9 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 2001	Tatu, Dawn Alexandra (born 1970) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Alexandra Tatu Profant or Sasha Tatu
b. 310, f. 2002	Taylor, Carrie P., Mrs. (born circa 1855) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Schuyler M. Taylor
b. 310, f. 2003	Teeter, J. P., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2004	Tegström, Henny 1 photographic print

b. 310, f. 2005	Teller, Helene 1 photographic print
	Also known as Helena Tellerova
b. 310, f. 2006	Ten Eyck, M. C., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2007	Tennant, Mary W., Mrs. (born circa 1863) 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2008	Terry, Lois, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2009	Tesch, Maria (circa 1850-1936) 40 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 2010	Thayer, Ida (born circa 1863) 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2011	Thayer, M. E., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 2012	Thelin, Agusta 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2013	Thompson, Ada A. 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2014	Thompson, Dody W. (born 1923) 1 serial Also known as Dody Warren
b. 311-312, f. 2015-2039	Thompson, Frances S. 89 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 2040	Thompson, Rosalie (1831-1923) 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. George C. Thompson, Rosella Thompson, Rosalin Thompson, or Rosalia Thompson
b. 310, f. 2041	Thomsen, Marie 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2042	Thornley, C. A., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 310, f. 2043	Tidwell, Belinda 1 serial
b. 310, f. 2044	Tillander, Jenny 2 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 2045	Timby, Kim 3 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 2046	Tippit, Celia L. (born 1936) 1 color photographic print

b. 310, f. 2047	Todd, Beverly J. 1 color photographic print
b. 310, f. 2048	Toll, Brooke 1 color 35mm slide
b. 310, f. 2049	Tondro, Cassandra (born 1954) 3 color 35mm slides
	Also known as Cassie Tondro
b. 310, f. 2050	Tonn, Lina 6 photographic prints
b. 310, f. 2051	Towne, Anna F., Miss (born 1857) 1 photographic print and 1 piece of ephemera
	Also known as Towne & Whitney
b. 310, f. 2052	Townsend, Louisa A., Mrs. (born 1857) 5 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. A. P. Townsend
b. 310, f. 2053	Train, Phebe Goodell (born circa 1850) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Edgar Train
b. 313, f. 2054	Traub, Barbara (born 1960) 1 color photographic print and 1 color inkjet print
b. 313, f. 2055	Trauth, Beti Webb 3 color photographic prints and 1 serial
b. 313, f. 2056	Triller, Marie (born 1956) 8 color 35mm slides and 2 serials
b. 313, f. 2057	Tripp, Caroline, Mrs. (born circa 1843) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. M. K. Tripp
b. 313, f. 2058	Trovall-Lütz, Lilly 1 photographic print
b. 313	Tuell, Ella M. 1 album (58 photographic prints)
b. 313, f. 2059	Turbeville, Deborah (born 1938) 1 serial
b. 313, f. 2060	Turk, Ellen Fisher 3 color 35mm slides
b. 313, f. 2061	Turner, E. M., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 313, f. 2062	Turner, Sheila A. (born 1961) 4 color 35mm slides

b. 313, f. 2063	Tuxford, Brenda (born 1938) 2 color photographic prints and 2 etchings
b. 313, f. 2064	Tweed, Annie M. 1 photographic print
	Also known as Miss Anna M. Tweed
b. 313, f. 2065	Tweedy-Holmes, Karen (born 1942) 1 serial
b. 313, f. 2066	Tyler, May E., Mrs. (1851-1892) 7 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Mae E. Tyler
b. 313, f. 2067	Underell, Geraldine, Mrs. 1 serial
b. 313, f. 2068	Underhill, Linn B. (born 1936) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 313, f. 2069	Urminska, Natalia Maria 1 photographic print, 6 color photographic prints, and 4 color inkjet prints Also known as Natalie Urminska
b. 313, f. 2070	Urminska, Olga (born 1942) 2 color inkjet prints
b. 313, f. 2071	Urminska, Suzanna Anna 10 color photographic prints and 1 book
b. 313, f. 2072	Vág, Anna-Mária (born 1975) 10 color inkjet prints and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 313, f. 2073	Valentin, Helene 2 photographic prints
b. 313, f. 2074	Valentine, Olivia (born 1979) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 313, f. 2075	Van Housen, M. E., Mrs. (born circa 1840) 4 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. M. A. Van Housen
b. 314-327, f. 2076-2372	Van Ronk, Marion, Dr. (circa 1911-2001) 118 photographic prints, 1821 color film negatives, 100 color photographic prints, 300 120mm color slides, 8113 35mm color slides, and 334 film negatives
b. 313, f. 2373	Vance, Harriet S., Miss (born 1867) 1 photographic print
b. 313, f. 2374	Vane Percy, Grace (born 1981) 3 photographic prints and 3 color photographic prints
b. 313, f. 2375	Vaughan, Caroline (born 1949) 1 serial

b. 313, f. 2376	Vepstas, Constance 4 color 35mm slides Also known as Connie Vepstas
b. 313, f. 2377	Verseput, Deborah Ruth (born 1958) 1 color photographic print Also known as Deborah Russell or Debbie Verseput
b. 313, f. 2378	Viall, Matilda, Mrs. (born 1854) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Frank M. Viall
b. 313, f. 2379	Villines, Carrie (born 1973) 3 color 35mm slides
b. 313, f. 2380	Voelcker, Elsa (born 1948) 92 color 35mm slides
b. 328, f. 2381	Vogelsang, E., Frau 2 photographic prints
b. 328, f. 2382	Von Eckardt, Barbara 9 color 35mm slides
b. 328	Voorheis, E. G., Mrs. 1 album (7 photographic prints)
b. 328, f. 2383	Vorbeck, Henriette 3 photographic prints
b. 328, f. 2384	Vreeland, Rosa, Mrs. (born 1853) 12 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Vreeland-Whitlock
b. 328, f. 2385	Waddell, Myra, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 328, f. 2386	Waddington, Julia 2 photographic prints
b. 328, f. 2387	Wade, Frances A., Miss 4 photographic prints
b. 328, f. 2388	Wagy, Alta F. 1 photographic print
b. 328, f. 2389	Wahlstrom, Amanda 1 photographic print
b. 328, f. 2390	Wahlström, Selinda 9 photographic prints
b. 328, f. 2391	Waite, Shayla 4 color 35mm slides

b. 328, f. 2392	Waldack, Mary, Mrs. (born circa 1849) 12 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Charles Waldack or Mrs. Charles Waldach
b. 328, f. 2393	Walker, Cheryl (born 1958) 10 color 35mm slides
b. 328, f. 2394	Walker, Diana (born 1942) 1 color photographic print
b. 328, f. 2395	Walker, Maxine 1 serial
b. 328, f. 2396	Wallén, Annie 1 photographic print
b. 328, f. 2397	Waller, E. K. 1 photographic print
b. 328, f. 2398	Wallgren, Therése 6 photographic prints
b. 328, f. 2399	Wallin, Amanda 2 photographic prints
b. 328, f. 2400	Wallin, Hanna 1 photographic print
b. 328, f. 2401	Wanless, Mary Dorsey 2 color 35mm slides
b. 328, f. 2402	Ward, Catharine Weed Barnes, Mrs. (1851-1913) 26 photographic prints, 2 serials, and 1 dust jacket
	Also known as Catharine Weed Barnes or Mrs. H. Snowden Ward,
b. 328, f. 2403	Ward, Susan, Mrs. (born circa 1838) 8 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Henry Ward
b. 328, f. 2404	Ward, W. Blanch 1 photographic print
b. 328, f. 2405	Warfield, Joanne (born 1943) 2 color photographic prints, 9 color 35mm slides, and 1 serial
b. 329, f. 2406	Warman, Orvetta (born 1919) 1 color photographic print Also known as Mrs. George Warman
b. 329, f. 2407	Warner, B. E., Miss 1 photographic print
b. 329, f. 2408	Warnström, Systrarna 5 photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2409	Wasmann, Vilhelmine 1 photographic print

b. 329, f. 2410	Waterman, Jill (born 1958) 21 color 35mm slides and 6 magnets
b. 329, f. 2411	Waterman, Sally (born 1974) 10 color 35mm slides
b. 329, f. 2412	Watkins, Laura J., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 19 photographic prints
	Also known as Laura J. Broughton, Hill & Watkins, or Mrs. Benjamin Watkins
b. 329, f. 2413	Watson, Cornelia Knox (1864-1930) 5 photographic prints
	Also known as Cornelia Ann Bernard or Cornelia A. Knox
b. 329, f. 2414	Watson, Denise Rehse 4 color 35mm slides
b. 329, f. 2415	Watson, Mabel A., Miss (born circa 1881) 2 photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2416	Weaver, Anna K. 1 color photographic print
b. 329, f. 2417	Webster, Annie Jane, Miss 2 photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2418	Wehrstein, Karen 3 color photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2419	Weigel, Mary (1858-1934) 1 photographic print and 4 color photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2420	Weil, Mathilde (born 1872) 1 photographic print
b. 329, f. 2421	Weld, James A., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Jas. A. Weld
b. 329, f. 2422	Wells, Catherine J., Mrs. 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. C. D. Wells or Mrs. C. F. Wells
b. 329, f. 2423	Wells, Margaret Harrington (born circa 1858) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Wells & Lady
b. 329, f. 2424	Westbrook, Sarah M., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 329, f. 2425	Wetterberg, Lisa 1 photographic print
b. 329, f. 2426	Weymouth, Etta Mae (circa 1883-1970) 57 photographic prints

b. 329, f. 2427	Whaley, Jo (born 1953) 39 color 35mm slides and 1 serial
b. 329, f. 2428	Wheeler, Cece 3 color 35mm slides
b. 329, f. 2429	Wheeler, Hattie L., Mrs. (born circa 1860) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Alva Wheeler
b. 329, f. 2430	Whitaker, Corinne 3 color 35mm slides
b. 329, f. 2431	Whitcomb, Laine (born 1944) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 329, f. 2432	White, Miss 2 photographic prints Also known as Misses White & Hubbell
b. 329, f. 2433	White, Etta P., Mrs. (born circa 1835) 1 photographic print Also known as E. P. White
b. 329, f. 2434	White, L., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 329, f. 2435	White, Patricia (born 1946) 2 serials Also known as Patty White
b. 329, f. 2436	White, Sylvia (born 1946) 6 color 35mm slides
b. 329, f. 2437	Whitmore, Charlotte (born 1947) 1 photographic print, 1 color photographic print, and 4 color 35mm slides
b. 329, f. 2438	Widgrén, Julia Viktorina Rosalie (1842-1917) 5 photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2439	Widholm, Maria 1 photographic print
b. 329, f. 2440	Wiesler, Patricia 1 photographic print and 1 color inkjet print
b. 329, f. 2441	Wigand, Ottilie 1 photographic print
b. 329, f. 2442	Wiggins, Myra Albert (1869-1956) 1 photographic print and 1 serial Also known as Myra Albert
b. 329, f. 2443	Wigholm, Hedvig 1 photographic print

b. 329, f. 2444	Wightman, M., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2445	Wikström, Constance 3 photographic prints
b. 329, f. 2446	Wikström, Maria 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2447	Wilcox, Ida Mabel (1894-1947) 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2448	Wilde, Augusta (born circa 1832) 3 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2449	Wilder, Clara Burt 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. C. J. Wilder
b. 330, f. 2450	Wilder, Holly L. 1 color 35mm slide
b. 330, f. 2451	Willcutt, Amelia B., Mrs. (born circa 1845) 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2452	Willett, Cora 2 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2453	Willford, Betty Decker (1917-2004) 5 photographic prints and 1 postcard
b. 330, f. 2454	Williams, Elizabeth (born 1924) 5 photographic prints Also known as Tex Williams
b. 330, f. 2455	Williams, H. R., Mrs. 6 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. L. M. Williams
b. 330	Williams, Jane 1 album (33 photographic prints)
b. 330, f. 2456	Williams, Jane 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2457	Williams, Ruby 1 book
b. 330, f. 2458	Williams, Sarah, Mrs. (born circa 1826) 12 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2459	Williamson, Hanna 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2460	Willis, Mrs. 2 photographic prints

b. 330, f. 2461	Wilson, Amelia Decker 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2462	Wilson, Joyce 1 serial
b. 330, f. 2463	Wilson, Julia Marianne, Mrs. (born circa 1850) 4 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2464	Wilson, Lawrence, Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2465	Wilson, Lillian Elaine (born 1963) 2 color 35mm slides
b. 330, f. 2466	Wilson, Maude Jay, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2467	Wilson, Patricia (born 1954) 3 color photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2468	Wimermark, A. H., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2469	Wimermark, Pauline, Mrs. 7 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2470	Winell, Anna 5 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2471	Wingate, Jane (born 1942) 1 serial
b. 330, f. 2472	Winslow, Mary, Mrs. (born circa 1870) 2 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2473	Winters, Mary V. 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2474	Wintler, Hazel M. 1 photographic print
b. 330, f. 2475	Wisner, Anna, Miss 1 photographic print
b. 331, f. 2476-2485	Withington, Eliza W. (circa 1825-1877) 3 tintypes, 4 stereographs, 75 photographic prints, 10 color photographic prints, 12 color inkjet prints, and 50 35mm film negatives
b. 330, f. 2486	Wittberg, Olivia 4 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2487	Wolf, J., Mrs. 3 photographic prints
b. 330, f. 2488	Wolf, Linda Ann (born 1950) 1 photographic print

b. 330, f. 2490 Woodcock, Catherine, Mrs. (born circa 1862) † photographic print Also known as Mrs. Francis A. Woodcock b. 330, f. 2491 Woodward, R. J., Mrs. 3 photographic prints b. 330, f. 2492 Woodworth, Ruby M. Thorp, Mrs. (born 1842) 13 photographic prints Also known as Miss R. M. Thorp or Mrs. J. P. Woodworth b. 330, f. 2493 Wootten, Bayard Morgan, Mrs. (1875-1959) 1 photographic print and 1 catalog b. 330, f. 2494 Worth, Sarah A., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. S. A. Worth b. 330, f. 2495 Worthing, Hanna H., Mrs. 2 photographic print Prints Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2496 Wotten, Pearl E., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2497 Wottyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2499 Wuebker, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic print Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print Photographic print Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2501 Wyster, Elmira S, Mrs. (born 1843) 2 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts	b. 330, f. 2489	Wolfe, Leanna (born 1953) 5 color 35mm slides
b. 330, f. 2491	b. 330, f. 2490	
b. 330, f. 2492 Woodworth, Ruby M. Thorp, Mrs. (born 1842) 13 photographic prints Also known as Miss R. M. Thorp or Mrs. J. P. Woodworth b. 330, f. 2493 Wootten, Bayard Morgan, Mrs. (1875-1959) 1 photographic print and 1 catalog b. 330, f. 2494 Worth, Sarah A., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. S. A. Worth b. 330, f. 2495 Worthing, Hanna H., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. S. A. Worth b. 332, f. 2496 Woten, Pearl E., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2497 Wotyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print class Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2500 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print class Also known as Mrs. Worth Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print class Also, Loon as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)		Also known as Mrs. Francis A. Woodcock
13 photographic prints	b. 330, f. 2491	
b. 330, f. 2493 Wootten, Bayard Morgan, Mrs. (1875-1959) 1 photographic print and 1 catalog	b. 330, f. 2492	
b. 330, f. 2494 Worth, Sarah A., Mrs. (born circa 1833) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. S. A. Worth b. 330, f. 2495 Worthing, Hanna H., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2496 Wotyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2497 Wotyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)		Also known as Miss R. M. Thorp or Mrs. J. P. Woodworth
2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. S. A. Worth b. 330, f. 2495 Worthing, Hanna H., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 332, f. 2496 Woten, Pearl E., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2497 Wotkyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 330, f. 2493	
b. 330, f. 2495 Worthing, Hanna H., Mrs. 2 photographic prints b. 332, f. 2496 Woten, Pearl E., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2497 Wotkyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 330, f. 2494	
b. 332, f. 2496 Woten, Pearl E., Mrs. 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2497 Wotkyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)		Also known as Mrs. S. A. Worth
1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell b. 332, f. 2497 Wotkyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 330, f. 2495	
b. 332, f. 2497 Wotkyns, Elizabeth B., Miss 1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 332, f. 2496	
1 photographic print Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)		Also known as Mrs. W. D. Campbell
b. 332, f. 2498 Wright, Cora 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 332, f. 2497	
b. 332, f. 2499 Wright, Mary L., Mrs. 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)		Also known as Miss Elizabeth B. Wotkyne
2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 332, f. 2498	
b. 332, f. 2500 Wuebker, Mary Ann 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 332, f. 2499	
b. 332, f. 2501 Wuthrich, Emma (1849-1889) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)		Also known as Mrs. William R. Wright
b. 332, f. 2502 Wyatt, Mary J., Mrs. (born 1843) 24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 332, f. 2500	
24 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 332, f. 2501	
b. 332, f. 2503 Wykes, Elmira S., Mrs. (born circa 1826) 1 photographic print b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)	b. 332, f. 2502	
b. 332, f. 2504 Wyman, Ida (born 1926)		Also known as Mrs. Andrew A. Wyatt, Mrs. M. J. Wyatt, or Mrs. M. J. Wyatts
	b. 332, f. 2503	
	b. 332, f. 2504	

b. 332, f. 2505	Yant, G. A., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 332, f. 2506	Yates, Kathy 1 color 35mm slide
b. 332, f. 2507	Yates, Lillian (circa 1860-1942) 5 photographic prints Also known as Yates Sisters
b. 332, f. 2508	Yeager, Bunny (born 1930) 1 photographic print
b. 332, f. 2509	Ylla (1911-1955) 1 photographic print and 2 serials
	Also known as Camilla Koffler
b. 332, f. 2510	Yoshida, Barbara (born 1945) 1 serial
b. 332, f. 2511	Young, Agnes C., Miss (born 1853) 1 photographic print
b. 332, f. 2512	Young, Sarah J. (born 1848) 6 photographic prints Also known as S. J. Young
b. 332, f. 2513	Zacharskiego, Józefa 1 photographic print
b. 332, f. 2514	Zätterlöf, Olga 4 photographic prints
b. 332, f. 2515	Zetterström, Anna 3 photographic prints
b. 332, f. 2516	Zordich, Cynthia (born 1963) 1 photographic print and 7 color 35mm slides
b. 332, f. 2517	Zucchello, Paola 3 color 35mm slides
b. 332, f. 2518	Zumbrun, Heidi (born 1965) 1 color 35mm slide
b. 332, f. 2519	Zusman, Barbara (born 1944) 1 color photographic print
b. 332, f. 2520	[No Surname], Rosie 2 photographic prints
b. 333, f. 2521-2548	Unidentified woman photographer 700 photographic prints International travel photography by an unidentified woman photographer, 1900-1923

b. 332, f. 2549	Unidentified women photographers 5 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print
	Photographic prints found in collection without any attributed photographer
	Photograph Albums (49 boxes)
	This subseries consists of photograph albums and scrapbooks of various sizes created by women photographers. Each album is housed in an individual box.
	A few albums of smaller dimensions and thicknesses are arranged within in the Photographic Materials subseries.
	50 albums (6538 photographic prints)
b. 334	Atkinson, Florence E. 1 album (56 photographic prints)
b. 335	Bigelow, Mary Jane Budd 1 album (129 photographic prints)
b. 336-337	Brogden, Penny (born 1944) 2 albums (23 photographic prints)
b. 338-340	Brown, Arthur Merrill, Mrs. 3 albums (568 photographic prints)
b. 341-342	Burman, Hazel W., Mrs. 2 albums (190 photographic prints) Also known as Mrs. Robert A. Burman
b. 343-344	Carr, Miss 2 albums (453 photographic prints)
b. 345	Coombs, Callie M., Miss (1873-1927) 1 album (148 photographic prints)
b. 346	Eisemann, Hortense 1 album (271 photographic prints)
b. 347	Filippini, Mrs. 1 album (161 photographic prints)
b. 348-349	Flint, Muriel Beardsley, Miss (born circa 1903) 2 albums (568 photographic prints)
	Also known as Mrs. Arthur Hill Gilbert
b. 350	Frohnecke, Elfriede (1881-1972) 1 album (224 photographic prints)
	Also known as Elfriede Thiel
b. 351	Garrett, Edna M., Mrs. (born 1874) 1 album (180 photographic prints)
	Also known as Mrs. Edwin Orvel Garrett or Edna M. Woodbridge
b. 352	Geldert, Eleanor F. 1 album (185 photographic prints)

Photograph Albums (continued)

b. 353	Hart, Dora 1 album (19 photographic prints) Also known as Mrs. S. G. Hart
b. 354	Heim, Johanna E. (born 1887) 1 album (25 photographic prints)
b. 355	Horn, Grace Chandler (1879-1967) 1 album (14 photographic prints) Also known as Grace Chandler or Grace DePue
b. 356	Jones, Helene Marie 1 album (100 photographic prints)
b. 357-360	Kegg, Cora E. 3 albums (65 photographic prints) and 1 notebook
b. 361	Krei, La Verne J., Mrs. 1 album (98 photographic prints)
b. 362	Lindsey, Inez Moore 1 album (88 photographic prints) Also known as Inez Moore
b. 363-364	McKellar, Agnes 2 albums (176 photographic prints)
b. 365	Rathjen, Jane, Mrs. (born circa 1846) 1 album (90 photographic prints)
b. 366	Schweiz, Ina 1 album (98 photographic prints)
b. 367-368	Tice, Frankie, Miss (1886-1979) 2 albums (915 photographic prints) Also known as Ada F. Tice
b. 369	Tilghmann, Anna S. 1 album (199 photographic prints)
b. 370-371	Treat, Marcia C. Griffin, Mrs. (1872-1964) 2 albums (426 photographic prints) Also known as Mrs. Charles H. Treat or Baroness Frederick Von Reichenberg,
b. 372	Valentine, B. 1 album (152 photographic prints)
b. 373	Weiss, Helen 1 album (120 photographic prints)
b. 374	Wentzel, Gladys, Miss 1 album (102 photographic prints)
b. 375	[No Surname], Marion 1 album (230 photographic prints)

Cased Photographs and Fragile Photographic Materials (10 boxes)

This subseries consists of fragile photographic materials created by women photographers.

This subseries is organized in four sections according to physical format: cased photographs, glass negatives, lantern slides, and framed photographic prints.

Cased photographs

b. 376, f. 2550	Balch, Eliza 1 ambrotype
b. 376, f. 2551-2552	La Nina 2 daguerreotypes
b. 376, f. 2553-2562	Ramsauer, Malvina Antoinette Thompson (circa 1818-1890) 9 ambrotypes and 1 daguerreotypes Includes daguerreotype portrait of Ramsauer by Charles J. Quinby
b. 377, f. 2563	Reed, Candace McCormick, Mrs. (1818-1900) 1 daguerreotype Also known as Mary Reed, Mrs. Warren A. Reed, or Excelsior Gallery
b. 377, f. 2564-2565	Short, Ruth, Mrs. 2 daguerreotypes Also known as Mrs. S. P. Short
b. 377, f. 2566	Wilde, Augusta (born circa 1832) 1 daguerreotype
b. 377, f. 2567	Williams, H. R., Mrs. 1 ambrotype Also known as
b. 377, f. 2568-2572	Withington, Eliza W. (circa 1825-1877) 4 ambrotypes and 1 medal
Gla	ss negatives
b. 378, f. 2573	Cardozo, Abigail E. (1864-1937) 1 glass negative
	Also known as Abbie E. Cardozo
b. 378, f. 2574-2598	Crane, Stella 25 glass negatives
b. 379, f. 2599-2697	Cropley, Juliette C., Miss 99 glass negatives
b. 380, f. 2698-2710	Lyons, Katherine G., Miss 13 glass negatives
b. 381, f. 2711-2720	Medlar, Hazel 10 glass negatives

Cased Photographs and Fragile Photographic Materials > Glass negatives (continued)

b. 381, f. 2721-2722	Stockbridge, Nellie Jane (1868-1965) 2 glass negatives
Lan	tern slides
b. 382, f. 2723-2729	Baker, Edith M., Mrs. (1872-1952) 7 lantern slides
	Also known as Mrs. Ray Jerome Baker
b. 382, f. 2730	Karge, Annette (born circa 1898) 1 lantern slide
b. 382, f. 2731	Miller, Mrs. 1 lantern slide
b. 382, f. 2732-2737	Pinkerton, Charlotte M. 6 lantern slides
b. 382, f. 2738-2739	Taylor Ray, Dorothy 2 lantern slides
Frai	med photographic prints
b. 383, f. 2740-2741	Freeman, Emma B. (1880-1928) 2 framed photographic prints
	Also known as Emma Belle Freeman
b. 384, f. 2742-2743	Horn, Grace Chandler (1879-1967) 2 framed photographic prints and 2 photographs on porcelain Also known as Grace Chandler or Grace DePue
b. 385	Jauirs, W.H., Mrs. 1 framed photographic print

Audiovisual Materials (2 boxes)

This subseries consists of audiovisual materials created by or documenting work by women photographers. The CD-ROMs also include general works documenting women photographers.

Box 386 (audiovisual material): Restricted fragile. Reference copies may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

This subseries is organized in four sections according to physical format: audiotapes, moving film, videotapes, and CD-ROMs.

Reel-to-reel audiotapes

b. 386, f. 2744,	Palfi, Marion. Slide tape 1 Audiotape Reel; 1/4 inch; diameter 5 inches 01:54:16 Duration (HH:MM:SS.mmm) A high amount of background noise can be heard on the tape. The program is distorted at times. The tracks are muffled rom 29:53 until the end of the tape.	undated
	Audiovisual material. Restricted fragile. Reference copies may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	

Audiovisual Materials > Reel-to-reel audiotapes (continued)

b. 386, f. 2744, 39002104888434	Palfi, Marion. Womanspace (Los Angeles Woman's Building) 1 Audiotape Reel; 1/4 inch; diameter 7 inches 01:02:10 Duration (HH:MM:SS.mmm)	1973 December 12
	Audiovisual material. Restricted fragile. Reference copies may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Motion picture film	
b. 386, f. 2745-2751	Van Ronk, Marion, Dr. (circa 1911-2001) 6 8mm moving film reels and 1 16mm moving film reels	
	Videocassettes	
b. 386, f. 2752, IIIII 39002093673052	Armer, Laura Adams, Mrs. (1874-1963). Navajo Mountain Chant, copy 3, Koenig 4/96 WAMSSS2600_0001 1 Videocassette (VHS) 00:51:43 Duration (HH:MM:SS.mmm) There was a very low contrast transfer from film to video.	undated
	Also known as Laura May Armer, Laura May Adams Armer, or Mrs. Sidney Armer	
b. 386, f. 2753, IIIII 39002093673060	Campbell, Kathleen (born 1944). Modern Theology or A Universe of Our Own Creation WAMSSS2600_0002 1 Videocassette (VHS) 00:05:24 Duration (HH:MM:SS.mmm)	
	CD-ROMs	
	Corinne, Tee A. (1943-2006)	
b. 386	Ovular Slides 2016-wa-0010-0206 <i>1 CD-R</i>	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Fournier, Collette V. (born 1952)	
b. 386	fournierandco@juno.com © Collette Fournier Photography 1975-2002 2016-wa-0010-0207 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Horton, Nancy G. (born 1962)	
b. 386	SEACOAST Scene Saver Harbour Light Productions Nancy G. Horton, Photographer © 1997 2016-wa-0010-0208 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Kerr, S. Hollis (born 1970)	

Page 119 of 193

Audiovisual Materials > CD-ROMs > Kerr, S. Hollis (born 1970) (continued)

b. 386	S. Hollis Kerr pix: Window Watchers / Reaching / Jazz Tools / Silver Dollars . Waiting For the Others (5x7 tifs) 500 dpi 2016-wa-0010-0209 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Le Ghait, Louise, Madame
	Also known as Madame L.
b. 386	Louise Le Ghait 2016-wa-0010-0210 <i>1 CD-R</i>
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Traub, Barbara (born 1960)
b. 386	PHOTOS FROM BURNING MAN & BEYOND © BARBARA TRAUB 2002 ALL RIGHTS RESERVED 2016-wa-0010-0211 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Urminska, Natalia Maria 2 CD-ROMs
	Also known as Natalie Urminska
b. 387	n. Urminska 2001 2016-wa-0010-0212 <i>1 CD-R</i>
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
	requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 387	requested. Consult Access Services for further information. s. Urminska 2001 2016-wa-0010-0213 1 CD-R
b. 387	s. Urminska 2001 2016-wa-0010-0213
b. 387	s. Urminska 2001 2016-wa-0010-0213 <i>1 CD-R</i> Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 387	s. Urminska 2001 2016-wa-0010-0213 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Warfield, Joanne (born 1943)
	s. Urminska 2001 2016-wa-0010-0213 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Warfield, Joanne (born 1943) 1 CD-ROM JOANNE WARFIELD FINE ART PHOTOGRAPHY 2016-wa-0010-0214
	s. Urminska 2001 2016-wa-0010-0213 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Warfield, Joanne (born 1943) 1 CD-ROM JOANNE WARFIELD FINE ART PHOTOGRAPHY 2016-wa-0010-0214 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be

Audiovisual Materials > CD-ROMs > Women Artists of the American West (continued)

b. 387	WOMEN ARTISTS of the AMERICAN WEST 2016-wa-0010-0215 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Women in Documentary Photography 2000 1 CD-ROM
	Includes portfolio by eight women photographers in the Berenice Abbott Internationa Competition at the Springfield Museum of Art, Springfield, Ohio
b. 387	Women in Documentary Photography 2000 the berenice abbott international competition 2016-wa-0010-0216 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Women in Photography International: Tea Time: Images of Women, Images of Tea 2 CD-ROMs
b. 387	20th Anniversary Tea Time Commemorative CD 2001 2016-wa-0010-0217 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 387	20th Anniversary Tea Time Commemorative CD 2001 2016-wa-0010-0218 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Oversize Photographic and Biographical Materials 52 Items (oversize boxes)
	This subseries consists of photographic materials created by or documenting individual women photographers, biographical materials, and pieces of realia. Photographic material consists of vintage prints and copy photographs, and some associated publications, tear sheets, and ephemera that possess dimensions greater than $22 \times 29 \text{ cm} (8.7 \times 11.4 \text{ in.})$.
b. 388, f. 2765	Abbott, Berenice (1898-1991) 4 tear sheets and 1 serial
b. 388, f. 2766	Adam, Adrienne 1 color photographic print
b. 388, f. 2767	Adams, Kelly Serat (born 1977) 2 photographic prints
b. 389-390, f. 2768-2800	Aiken, Mary A. (1917-2005) 1 unbound scrapbook (98 photographic prints), 33 photographic prints, and 1 tear sheet
	Also known as Mary Aiken Barbour or Mrs. Carl P. Barbour

b. 388, f. 2801	Albin Guillot, Laure, Mrs. (1879-1962) 1 book Also known as Albin Guillot
b. 388, f. 2802	Alexander-Clarke, Marsia 1 serial
b. 388, f. 2803	Allport, Catherine 2 color photographic prints Also known as Catherine Gardiner Allport
b. 388, f. 2804	Alt, Jane Fulton (born 1951) 1 photographic print
b. 388, f. 2805	Antes, J. K., Mrs. 1 tear sheet
b. 388, f. 2806	Arbus, Diane (1923-1971) 1 serial Also known as Diane Nemerov Arbus or Diane Nemerov
b. 391, f. 2807	Armer, Laura Adams, Mrs. (1874-1963) 6 photographic prints and 1 tear sheet Also known as Laura May Armer, Laura May Adams Armer, or Mrs. Sidney Armer
b. 388, f. 2808	Arnold, Harriet H. 2 serials
b. 388, f. 2809	Auerbach, Ellen (1906-2004) 1 serial Also known as Ellen Rosenberg or Ringl & Pit
b. 388, f. 2810	Aurell, Anette 1 tear sheet
b. 388, f. 2811	Austen, Alice (1866-1952) 2 serials and 1 tear sheet Also known as Elizabeth Alice Austen
b. 392, f. 2812	Baruch, Ruth-Marion (1922-1997) 1 photographic print
b. 392, f. 2813	Beckwith, Carol (born 1945) 1 tear sheet
b. 392, f. 2814	Belknap, Hazel 1 hand-colored photographic print
b. 392, f. 2815	Bell, Winter (1975-2003) 1 photographic print and 3 color photographic prints
b. 392, f. 2816	Bennett, Betty Nettis (1927-1996) 13 photographic prints and 1 color photographic print
b. 392, f. 2817	Bernstein, Arlene (born 1940) 2 photographic prints

b. 392, f. 2818	Berryhill, Gene 1 color photographic print
b. 392, f. 2819	Biggerstaff, Candace 1 color photographic print
b. 392, f. 2820	Bisbee, Mary L., Miss (born 1870) 1 serial Also known as Miss Bisbee or Bisbee & Haskins
b. 393, f. 2821	Bonney, M. Thérèse (Mabel Thérèse) (1897-1978) 2 tear sheets and 10 serials
	Also known as Therese Bonney
b. 392, f. 2822	Borken, Marian 1 tear sheet
b. 392, f. 2823	Botkin, Liza Hennessey (born 1942) 1 photographic print
b. 394-395, f. 2824-2833	Bourke-White, Margaret (1904-1971) 6 tear sheets and 19 serials
2024-2033	Also known as Margaret Bourke White
b. 392, f. 2834	Brady, Diane D. (born 1934) 1 color photographic print
b. 396-397, f. 2835-2838	Brogden, Penny (born 1944) 40 photographic prints
b. 392, f. 2839	Brown, Mary Katherine 1 tear sheet
b. 392, f. 2840	Bruce, Nadine Rose (born 1926) 1 photographic print, hand colored
b. 392, f. 2841	Bucher, Karen (born 1949) 5 color photographic prints
b. 398, f. 2842	Buckner, Adele 11 color photographic prints
b. 399, f. 2843	Burgess, Rebekah Elizabeth Mendelsohn (born 1974) 5 photographic prints, 3 collages, and 1 shirt
b. 392, f. 2844	Burgoyne, Christine 1 photographic print Portrait of Ruth Bernhard (1998)
b. 392, f. 2845	Burke, Gay Ann (born 1946) 3 tear sheets
b. 400, f. 2846	Caffery, Debbie Fleming (born 1948) 1 serial
b. 400, f. 2847	Carcello, Roseann (born 1952) 1 photographic print

b. 400, f. 2848	Cardozo, Abigail E. (1864-1937) 7 photographic prints and 3 posters Also known as Abbie E. Cardozo
b. 400, f. 2849	Carey, Ellen (born 1952) 1 tear sheet
b. 400, f. 2850	Carr, Kathleen Thormod (born 1946) 1 color photographic print
b. 400, f. 2851	Carron, Blossom 1 tear sheet
b. 400, f. 2852	Chwatsky, Ann (born 1942) 1 photographic print
b. 400, f. 2853	Clarke, Margaret B., Miss 1 color photographic print
b. 401, f. 2854	Clendaniel, Nancy 53 photographic prints
	Also known as Nancy Clendaniel-Cotolo
b. 400, f. 2855	Conried, Ellen (born circa 1927) 1 tear sheet
b. 400, f. 2856	Cook, Diane (born 1954) 1 tear sheet
b. 400, f. 2857	Craven, Mimi 1 serial
b. 400, f. 2858	Crawford, E., Mrs. 1 newspaper clipping
b. 400, f. 2859	Crowther, Dawn-Starr 1 color photographic print
b. 400, f. 2860	Cunningham, Imogen (1883-1976) 2 photographic print
	Also known as Mrs. Roi Partridge
	2 portraits of Cunningham by Tom Knight
b. 402, f. 2861	Dahl-Wolfe, Louise 3 tear sheets
	Also known as Louise Dahl Wolfe
b. 402, f. 2862	Darby, Eileen 4 serials and 2 tear sheets
	Also known as E. Darby
b. 402, f. 2863	Dater, Judy (born 1941) 2 serials
	Also known as Judy Rose Lichtenfeld Judy Rose Lichtenfeld

b. 403, f. 2864-2886	Davenport, Elaine (born circa 1907) 35 photographic prints
	Also known as N. Elaine Davenport
b. 402, f. 2887	Davison, Irene, Mrs. (1867-1945) 3 tear sheets
	Also known as Mrs. Arthur S. Davison or Irene Dorman
b. 402, f. 2888	Dillon, Kathy 2 tear sheets
b. 402, f. 2889	Domanchuk, Barbara A. (born 1959) 2 tear sheets
b. 402, f. 2890	Dorfman, Elsa (born 1937) 1 tear sheet and 1 piece of ephemera
b. 402, f. 2891	Doyle, Casey 3 photographic prints
b. 402, f. 2892	Driml, Donna 1 tear sheet
b. 404, f. 2893	Easter, Brandi Gail (born 1962) 1 poster and 121 photocopies
b. 404, f. 2894	Easter, Cheryle (born 1958) 5 photographic prints and 3 tear sheets
b. 404, f. 2895	Edison, Laurie Toby (born 1942) 1 poster
b. 404, f. 2896	Enemark, Lynn (born 1966) 2 tear sheets
	Also known as Lynn Enemark Pretzel
b. 404, f. 2897	Estomin, Lynn (born 1950) 5 color inkjet prints
b. 404, f. 2898	Ewald, Wendy Taylor 1 tear sheet
b. 404, f. 2899	Eyer, Catie Grace (born 1970) 2 photographic prints
	Also known as Catherine Grace Eyer
b. 405, f. 2900	Farrell, Helen Thompson 1 serial
b. 405, f. 2901	Faust-Newton, Cosette (1889-1975) 2 items
b. 405, f. 2902	Ferrato, Donna (born 1949) 1 poster
b. 405, f. 2903	Ferro, Jean (born 1944) 2 color photographic prints

b. 405, f. 2904	Ferry, Diane (born 1949) 12 color inkjet prints
b. 405, f. 2905	Fisher, Elsie C. 4 photographic prints
b. 405, f. 2906	Fitzmaurice, Deanne 2 tear sheets
b. 405, f. 2907	Fitzpatrick, Phyllis 1 color photographic print
b. 405, f. 2908	Flack, Stephanie 1 photographic print
b. 405, f. 2909	Fleischmann, Elizabeth (1870-1905) 2 photographic prints Also known as Elizabeth Fleischmann-Ascheim or Mrs. Elizabeth Ascheim
b. 405, f. 2910	Florence, Sergeant 1 tear sheet
b. 405, f. 2911	Freedman, Jill (born 1939) 2 newspaper clippings
b. 406, f. 2912-2918	Freeman, Emma B. (1880-1928) 9 photographic prints, 5 pieces of ephemera, 5 galley proofs, 3 black and white transparencies, 1 serial, and 1 poster Also known as Emma Belle Freeman
b. 405, f. 2919	Friedman, Lynn R. 1 photographic print
b. 405, f. 2920	Fuenmayor, Guillermina (born 1964) 1 color photographic print
b. 407, f. 2921	Gaetjens, Mary (born 1968) 1 color photographic print
b. 407, f. 2922	Garber, Dotty 1 tear sheet
b. 407, f. 2923	Garber, Helen Kolikow (born 1954) 1 photographic print
b. 407, f. 2924	Garrett, Edna M., Mrs. (born 1874) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. Edwin Orvel Garrett or Edna M. Woodbridge
b. 407, f. 2925	Gazin, Shelley 1 photographic print
b. 407, f. 2926	Gerideau-Squires, Wilda (born 1946) 1 color photographic print
b. 407, f. 2927	Gilpin, Laura (1891-1979) 1 tear sheet

b. 407, f. 2928	Glantz, Bonnie (born 1949) 1 color photographic print, 1 publication, and 1 photocopy
b. 407, f. 2929	Glauber, Carole Berg (born 1951) 2 photographic prints
b. 407, f. 2930	Godden, Christine 2 tear sheets
b. 407-408, f. 2931	Goldstein, Miriam 15 photographic prints, 2 pieces of ephemera, and 1 pressboard suitcase Also known as Miri Goldstein
b. 407, f. 2932	Greenfield, Lois (born 1949) 1 poster
b. 407, f. 2933	Gregor, Carola 1 tear sheet
b. 409, f. 2934-2954	Grenon, Krystin 27 photographic prints
b. 410, f. 2955-2961	Grier, Violette (born 1876) 1 unbound album (199 photographic prints)
b. 411, f. 2962	Hadley, Barbara 1 tear sheet
b. 411, f. 2963	Halsey, Louise Edwards (1872-1962) <i>1 poster</i> Also known as Mrs. J. H. Halsey
b. 411, f. 2964	Hampton, Dorothy (born 1950) 1 color photographic print
b. 411, f. 2965	Harris, H., Mrs. 1 photographic print
b. 411, f. 2966	Hefta, Adrien Meredith 1 color photographic print
b. 412, f. 2967-2968	Hewlett, Pearl M. (born circa 1927) 39 photographic prints
	Also known as Mrs. Pearl Hewlett Stutz
b. 411, f. 2969	Hibbs, Elizabeth R. 1 tear sheet
b. 411, f. 2970	Hiers, Honour 1 photographic print
b. 411, f. 2971	Hildebrant, Ellen 1 photographic print
b. 411, f. 2972	Höch, Hannah (1889-1978) 1 tear sheet

b. 411, f. 2973	Hope, Minna B. 2 photographic prints Also known as Minna B. Walsworth
b. 413-416, f. 2974-2982	Horn, Grace Chandler (1879-1967) 71 photographic prints, 1 publication, 3 pieces of ephemera, 1 camera, and 1 camera bag Also known as Grace Chandler or Grace DePue
b. 417, f. 2983	Jacobson-Wenzel, Dorothea (born 1940) 3 photocopies and 3 color photocopies
b. 417, f. 2984	Johnson, Lynn 1 serial
b. 418, f. 2985	Käsebier, Gertrude Stanton (1852-1934) 1 serial
b. 418, f. 2986	Kay, A. 1 photographic print
b. 418, f. 2987	Kelps, Carmen, Mrs. 1 tear sheet
b. 418, f. 2987a	Kenneday, Elizabeth Anne (born 1950) 1 painting
b. 418, f. 2988	King, Judy L. 1 photographic print
b. 418, f. 2989	Kinsey, Tabitha May (1875-1963) 1 publication Also known as Tabitha May Pritts
b. 418, f. 2990	Konarski, Jocelyn (born 1970) 1 color inkjet print
b. 419, f. 2991	Kubes, Amy (born 1965) 10 photographic prints and 1 galley proof
b. 420, f. 2992	LaDuke, Betty (born 1933) 2 photographic prints
b. 420, f. 2993	Land-Weber, Ellen (born 1943) 3 photographic prints, 1 color photographic print, and 1 piece of ephemera Also known as Ellen Epstein
b. 420, f. 2994	Lange, Dorothea (1895-1965) 1 serial
b. 420, f. 2995	LaPerle, Adel 1 photographic print
b. 420, f. 2996	Larsen, Carol 1 tear sheet
b. 420, f. 2997	Larsen, Lisa (1925-1959) 3 tear sheets and 4 serials

b. 420, f. 2998	Lasser, Robin (born 1956) 2 posters
b. 420, f. 2999	Lauffer, Sophie L. (1876-1970) 1 photographic print
b. 420, f. 3000	Lavenson, Alma R. (1897-1989) 1 tear sheet
	Also known as Alma R. Lavenson Wahrhaftig
b. 421, f. 3001	Le Duc, Maggie 5 posters
b. 421, f. 3002	Le Prat, Thérèse (1895-1966) 5 photographic prints
	Also known as Therese Cahen
b. 421, f. 3003	Lee, Cecilia Hae-Jin 1 color photographic print
b. 422, f. 3004	Leen, Nina (1909-1995) 14 tear sheets and 8 serials
b. 421, f. 3005	Leibrecht, Linda 1 photographic print
b. 421, f. 3006	Leonard, Joanne (born 1940) 2 photographic prints
b. 421, f. 3007	Lindley, Sarah 4 photographic prints
b. 421, f. 3008	Longo, Colleen 5 photographic prints
b. 421, f. 3009	Love, Kenna (born 1947) 1 color photographic print
b. 421, f. 3010	Luce, Clare Boothe (1903-1987) 1 tear sheet and 2 serials
b. 421, f. 3011	Lynn, Dana (born 1961) 3 photographic prints
b. 423, f. 3012	Malek, Diane 1 photographic print
b. 423, f. 3013	Mann, Margery (1919-1977) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Margery Mann Vasey
b. 423, f. 3014	Masters, Margaret L. 1 photographic print Also known as Peggy Masters

b. 423, f. 3015	McCartney, Linda Louise (1942-1998) 2 photographic prints and 1 color photographic prints Also known as Linda Eastman or Linda Louise McCartney
b. 423, f. 3016	McCormick, Evelyn (born 1909) 1 photographic print
b. 423, f. 3017	McGregor, Merideth (born 1958) 2 photographic prints
b. 423, f. 3018	McKoane, Margaret E., Dr. (1918-1990) 9 color photographic prints
	Also known as Peg McKoane
b. 423, f. 3019	McLaughlin, Kathleen Laraia (born 1968) 1 photographic print
b. 423, f. 3020	McLemore, Julia H. (born 1952) 1 color photographic print
b. 424, f. 3021	Mendelsohn, Pamela (born 1944) 1 color photographic print , 2 pieces of ephemera, and 1 shirt
b. 425, f. 3022	Mieth, Hansel, Miss (1909-1998) 3 serials Also known as Hansel Mieth Hagel
	7 NOO KITOWIT US TIGHTSEN THEETH TUGGET
b. 425, f. 3023	Miller, Freyda 1 color photographic print
b. 425, f. 3024	Milovanovich, Alexandra 1 photographic print
b. 426, f. 3025	Mingledorf, Lilly Ruth 1 framed photographic print
	Also known as Lilly Ruth Mingledorf Swihart or Mrs. Albert H. Swihart
b. 425, f. 3026	Mitchell, Margaretta K. (born 1935) 2 serials
b. 425, f. 3027	Moffatt, Tracey (born 1960) 1 serial
b. 425, f. 3028	Moranda, Tina Maria 2 serials
	Also known as Tina Mori, Tina Mori-Ransbottom, Tina Mori Ramsbottom, or Tina's Photography
b. 425, f. 3029	Mountaingrove, Ruth (born 1923) 12 photographic prints and 1 poster
	Also known as Ruth of Mountain Grove
b. 425, f. 3030	Mulcahy, Kristy (born 1978) 1 color photographic print
b. 427, f. 3031	Nestor, Helen (born 1924) 28 photographic prints

b. 428, f. 3032	Nigro, Jorden (born 1976) 1 photographic print and 1 poster
b. 428, f. 3033	Noggle, Anne (born 1922) 1 serial
b. 428, f. 3034	Olson, Arleen (born 1950) 5 serials and 1 poster
b. 428, f. 3035	Osta, Lisa 13 photographic prints, 3 color photographic prints, and 2 color inkjet prints Also known as Lisa Ostasherer
b. 429, f. 3036	Palmquist, Elizabeth Ann 1 photographic print
b. 429, f. 3037	Parker, Barbara (born 1950) 1 color inkjet print
b. 429, f. 3038	Pepper, Thelma (born 1920)
b. 429, f. 3039	Pettit, Beverly 1 color photographic print
b. 429, f. 3040	Piazza, Donatella Polizzi 1 photographic print
b. 429, f. 3041	Pino, Erika 1 photographic print
b. 429, f. 3042	Pitchford, Emily (1878-1956) 2 photographic prints Also known as Mrs. William Leo Hussy
b. 430-431, f. 3043-3062	Polos, Eugenia Henrietta 46 photographic prints, 1 serial, 2 tear sheets, 4 posters, and 4 pieces of ephemera
b. 429, f. 3063	Poon, Irene (born 1941) 1 photographic print
	Also known as Irene Poon Andersen
b. 429, f. 3064	Post, Helen Margaret (1907-1979) 1 tear sheet
b. 429, f. 3065	Poucher, Sue Anne 1 photographic print
b. 429, f. 3066	Press, Betty 1 photographic print and 1 poster
b. 432, f. 3067	Rassiga, Elizabeth 1 color photographic print
b. 432, f. 3068	Ray, Gypsy Patricia 1 color photographic print

b. 432, f. 3069	Redmond, Sandra (born 1940) 5 photographic prints
b. 432, f. 3070	Resnick, Marcia (born 1950) 1 tear sheet
b. 432, f. 3071	Ressler, Susan Rebecca (born 1949) 1 piece of ephemera and 1 serial
b. 432, f. 3072	Richeson, Juanita 1 photographic print
b. 432, f. 3073	Robertson, Grace (born 1930) 1 piece of ephemera
b. 432, f. 3074	Rosener, Ann 1 serial
b. 432, f. 3075	Rosenthal, Karin (born 1945) 3 photographic prints
b. 432, f. 3076	Rubenstein, Meridel (born 1948) 1 poster
b. 433, f. 3077	Sackrider, Delzie (1891-1985) 1 photographic print Also known as Delzie Brown or Mrs. Henry Sackrider
b. 433, f. 3078	Scafati, Susan 1 photographic print
b. 433, f. 3079	Schoenfeld, Diana Lindsay (born 1949) 27 photographic prints
b. 433, f. 3080	Schreibman, Jane (born 1950) 1 poster
b. 433, f. 3081	Schütze, Eva Watson, Mrs. (1867-1935) 1 tear sheet Also known as Eva Lawrence Watson or Eva Watson-Schütze
b. 433, f. 3082	Scott, Sarah 1 color photographic print
b. 433, f. 3083	Scranton, Jeanne C. (born 1937) 15 color photographic prints
b. 433, f. 3084	Seligman, Sharon 1 photographic print
b. Brdside, f. 3085	Sherman, Cindy 1 poster Item shelved in broadside housing
b. 433, f. 3086	Shields, Tracy Jean 1 color photographic print

b. 433, f. 3087	Shisler, Mary K. 2 photographic prints
b. 433, f. 3088	Shook, Betty 1 tear sheet
b. 434, f. 3089	Siegfried, Elizabeth 1 photographic print
b. 434, f. 3090	Smith, Maybelle 1 photographic print
b. 435-436, f. 3091-3104	Spain, Darlene 85 photographic prints and 1 poster Also known as Dar Spain
b. 434, f. 3105	Specht, Jill 1 color photographic print
b. 434, f. 3106	Spence, Sheila (born 1952) 1 publication
b. 434, f. 3107	Steinbach, Imogen (born 1948) 1 photographic print Also known as Robbie Steinbach
b. 434, f. 3108	Steinmann, Catherine (born 1947) 16 photographic prints
b. 434, f. 3109	Stennett, Ruth 1 tear sheet
b. 434, f. 3110	Stone, Nelle W. 1 photographic print
b. 434, f. 3111	Swanlund, Arvilla (1904-1987) 1 photographic print Also known as Mrs. Oscar W. Swanlund
b. 434, f. 3112	Sweet, Kathleen 1 photographic print
b. 437, f. 3113	Tacha, Athena (born 1936) 2 posters
b. 437, f. 3114	Thibaudeau, Marie (1894-1985) 6 photographic prints
b. 437, f. 3115	Tomasek, Aimee (born 1966) 1 photographic print
b. 437, f. 3116	Traub, Barbara (born 1960) 2 photographic prints
b. 437, f. 3117	Trauth, Beti Webb 1 color photographic print

b. 437, f. 3118	Triebert, Christine (born 1951) 2 posters
b. 437, f. 3119	Urminska, Natalia Maria 8 photographic prints and 5 color photographic prints Also known as Natalie Urminska
b. 437, f. 3120	Urminska, Olga (born 1942) 1 photographic print
b. 437, f. 3121	Van Ronk, Marion, Dr. (circa 1911-2001) 1 photographic print and 1 color photographic print
b. 437, f. 3122	Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie (born 1973) 1 color photographic print
b. 437, f. 3123	Vane Percy, Grace (born 1981) 3 color photographic prints
b. 437, f. 3124	Venuti, Robin (born 1956) 1 photographic print
b. 437, f. 3125	Verseput, Deborah Ruth (born 1958) 3 photographic prints Also known as Deborah Russell or Debbie Verseput
b. 437, f. 3126	Villines, Carrie (born 1973) 1 photographic print and 1 color photographic print
b. 437, f. 3127	Warfield, Joanne (born 1943) 1 color photographic print
b. 437, f. 3128	Waterman, Jill (born 1958) 1 photographic print
b. 437, f. 3129	Weirup, Linda (born 1945) 2 color photographic prints
b. 437, f. 3130	White, Patricia (born 1946) 1 tear sheet Also known as Patty White
b. 437, f. 3131	White, Sylvia (born 1946) 1 color photographic print
b. 437, f. 3132	Wilson, Patricia (born 1954) 1 tear sheet
b. 437, f. 3133	Wolcott, Marion Post (1910-1990) 1 tear sheet
b. 437, f. 3134	Wong, Judi 7 photographic prints
b. 437, f. 3135	Wong, Wilma 1 color photographic print

b. 437, f. 3136	Wynne, Patrice 1 color inkjet print
b. 437, f. 3137	Ylla (1911-1955) <i>3 tear sheets</i> Also known as Camilla Koffler
b. 437, f. 3138	Zordich, Cynthia (born 1963) 1 photographic print
b. 437, f. 3139	Zucchello, Paola 3 photographic prints

Series III: Publication and Exhibition Research Files

(20 boxes)

This series consists of research files compiled by Palmquist for publication or exhibition projects about women in photography. Except for the research files related to his book, *With Nature's Children: Emma B. Freeman (1880-1928): Camera and Brush (1977)*, the projects were unrealized or under development when he died.

This series has six subseries that represent publication or exhibition projects about women photographers completed or planned by Palmquist and his assistants. The subseries are organized chronologically according to their compilation dates. Subseries include: Research Files on Emma B. Freeman (1880-1928); Alice to Zaida: Women Photographers from the *American Annual of Photography*; Playing the Part: Depictions of Women Photographers; Directory of the Pioneer Women Photographers of the World; Anonymous Early Women Photographers; and Photographs of Women.

Research Files on Emma B. Freeman (1880-1928) (1 box)

compiled 1974-1990

This subseries consists of materials compiled by Palmquist for his book, With Nature's Children: Emma B. Freeman (1880-1928), Camera and Brush. (Eureka, California: Interface California Corporation, 1977). It consists of research notes and photocopies of primary and secondary printed materials.

The subseries is organized in three sections: textual research, image research, and products.

Textual Research

Biographical material

b. 438, f. 3140	Rough chronology of Freeman
b. 438, f. 3141	Marriage and death certificates for Freeman
b. 438, f. 3142	Divorce transcripts for Freeman
b. 438, f. 3143	Photocopies of publications by Freeman
Тур	pescripts of interviews
b. 438, f. 3144	Bertha Stevens Chamley
b. 438, f. 3145	Edward Seely
Res	earch notes
b. 438, f. 3146	Guiseppe Cardenasso
b. 438, f. 3147	Charles Henry Harmon
b. 438, f. 3148	Martella Cone Lane
b. 438, f. 3149	Lucy Thompson
b. 438, f. 3150	C. T. Wilson
b. 438, f. 3151	Business directories

Newspaper research typescripts

Research Files on Emma B. Freeman (1880-1928) > Textual Research > Newspaper research typescripts (continued)

b. 438, f. 3152	Humboldt Standard, 1914-1919	
b. 438, f. 3153	Humboldt Times, 1913-1916	
b. 438, f. 3154	San Francisco Chronicle, 1915	
b. 438, f. 3155	Microfilm photocopies	
b. 438, f. 3156	Photocopy of screenplay, "Love Has The Right To Choose - The Emma B. Freeman Story," by Mara Goldberg, and newspaper clippings	1981
b. 438, f. 3157-3161	Correspondence	1975-1990, no date
	Image Research	
b. 438, f. 3162	Potential images	
b. 438, f. 3163	Photocopies of images	
b. 438, f. 3164	Photocopies of images with image numbers	
b. 438, f. 3165	Photocopies of images at the Naval Photographic Center	
	Products	
	Exhibitions	
b. 438, f. 3166	Nautilus Bookshop and Gallery, Arcata, California	1977
b. 438, f. 3167	International Center of Photography, New York, New York	1977
b. 438, f. 3168	California Pictorialism, San Francisco Museum of Art, San Francisco, California	1977
b. 438, f. 3169	Clarke Memorial Museum, Eureka, California	circa 1983
b. 438, f. 3170	Grace Hudson Museum, Ukiah, California	1987
	Book	
b. 438, f. 3171	Draft introduction by Margery Mann	
b. 438, f. 3172	Publication cost quotes	
b. 438, f. 3173	Book contract	
b. 438, f. 3174	Book distribution	
b. 438, f. 3174 b. 438, f. 3175	Book distribution Reviews	

Alice to Zaida: Women Photographers from the *American Annual of Photography* 1993 (2 boxes)

This subseries consists of materials compiled in 1993 by Palmquist and Michael Peterson for a project documenting the essays and photographs by women in the *American Annual of Photography*. It consists of Palmquist's research notes and photocopies of essays and plates from the journal, as well as a draft cover for the work.

The subseries is arranged in two sections: Research and Photocopies of materials from the *American Annual of Photography*

Research

b. 439, f. 3176-3185	Research notes	
b. 440, f. 3186	Tear sheets from American Annual of Photography	1933, 1938, and 1949
b. 440, f. 3187	Copies of American Photography	1932 Sep and 1941 Aug
b. 440, f. 3188-3189	Biobliography of women photographers in the <i>American Annual of Photography</i>	
b. 440, f. 3190	Projected cover	
b. 440, f. 3191	Introduction	
Ph	otocopies from the American Annual of Photography	
b. 440, f. 3192-3196	Essays	
b. 440, f. 3197	Frank R. Fraprie, "Our Illustrations" column	1932-1951
b. 440, f. 3198-3199	Plates	
b. 440, f. 3200	Women in advertisements	

Playing the Part: Depictions of Women Photographers (6 boxes)

circa 2002-2003

This subseries consists of materials compiled from 2002 to 2003 by Palmquist and Suzanna Urminska, an associate curator of the Women in Photography International Archive, probably for an exhibition of pictorial depictions of women photographers. It consists of photographs and printed material that depict amateur and professional women photographers and other women photographic workers.

This subseries is organized in five sections: Vintage photographs, Copy photographs, Printed material, Photocopies, and Oversize items.

Vintage photographs

b. 441, f. 3201 Stereographs 17 stereographs

Page 138 of 193

Playing the Part: Depictions of Women Photographers > Vintage photographs (continued)

b. 441, f. 3203 Card photographs 17 photographic prints b. 441, f. 3204 Photographic prints 29 photographic prints	
b. 441, f. Copy photographs 3205-3209 126 photographic prints and 2 film negatives	
Printed material	
b. 442, f. 3210 Publications	
b. 442, f. Serials 3211-3213	
b. 442, f. 3214 Advertisements and tear sheets	
b. 442, f. 3215 Sales materials for the American School of Photography	
b. 442, f. 3216 Ephemera	
Photocopies	
b. 443, f. 3217 Photographs	
b. 443, f. 3218 Versos of card photographs	
b. 443, f. 3219 Serial articles and illustrations	
b. 443, f. 3220 Advertisements	
b. 443, f. 3221 Business cards	
Oversize Items	
b. 444, f. 3222 Glass negative 1 glass negative and 1 photographic print	
The mounted glass negative and a corresponding photographic print documents retouching techniques	
b. 445 Photograph album 1 album	
Front board has an encapsulated photographic print depicting a woman and girl. Album contains no photographic prints.	
b. 446, f. 3223 Card photograph 1 photographic print	
b. 446, f. 3224 Copy photographs 2 photographic prints	
b. 446, f. Advertisements and illustrations 3225-3226 20 tear sheets	

Directory of the Pioneer Women Photographers of the World (1 box)

circa 2002-2003

This subseries consists of materials compiled circa 2002-2003 by Palmquist, Thomas R. Kailbourn, and Suzanna Urminska for a work documenting women photographers active before 1866. It consists of photocopies of primary and secondary printed materials with general information about early women photographers, collected materials about women employed as photographers during its formative years, and early fiction about photography.

b. 447, f. 3227	Project description
b. 447, f. 3228-3232	Research
b. 447, f. 3233-3234	Photography as employment
b. 447, f. 3235	Fiction
b. 447, f. 3236	Illustrations

Anonymous Early Women Photographers (1 box)

circa 2002-2003

This subseries consists of photocopies of printed materials for a publication project about anonymous women photographers in nineteenth century journals and books.

This subseries is arranged alphabetically by the title of the journal or work.

b. 448, f. 3237	American Journal of Photography, circa 1860-1864
b. 448, f. 3238	Art Union, 1840
b. 448, f. 3239	Colorist, 1865
b. 448, f. 3240	Daguerrean Journal, 1850
b. 448, f. 3241	The Employments of Women, by Virginia Penny, circa 1863
b. 448, f. 3242	Household Words: A Weekly Journal, 1853
b. 448, f. 3243	The British Journal of Photography, 1860-1865
b. 448, f. 3244	The London Times, 1847
b. 448, f. 3245	Mustatine Tri-Weekly Journal, 1855
b. 448, f. 3246	Nottingham Review, 1863
b. 448, f. 3247	Philadelphia Photographer, 1865-1870
b. 448, f. 3248	The Photographer and Fine Art Journal, 1854-1855
b. 448, f. 3249	Photographic Art Journal, 1852-1853
b. 448, f. 3250	The Photographic News, 1859-1870
b. 448, f. 3251	Photographic Notes, 1856

Anonymous Early Women Photographers (continued)

b. 448, f. 3252	Photographic World, 1871-1872	
b. 448, f. 3253	"Photography as an Employment for Women," in Englishwomen's Review of Social and Industrial Questions, 1867	
b. 448, f. 3254	San Francisco Daily Journal, 1850	
b. 448, f. 3255	Weekly Places Herald, 1852	
b. 448, f. 3256	Anonymous photographers in secondary sources	
b. 448, f. 3257	Anonymous photographers according to Steve Knoblock	1998
	Photographs of Women (9 boxes)	2002-2003
	This subseries consists of photographs created by male photographers or unidentified photographers that depict women. Palmquist compiled these photographs in 2002-2003, probably for an exhibition about depictions of women in photographs.	
	(580 photographic prints)	
	This subseries is organized by physical format in six sections: Carte-de-visite photographs, Cabinet photographs, Stereographs, Photographic postcards, Other photographic formats, and Copy photographs. Items of each format are organized alphabetically by the surname or corporate name of photographers followed by photographs made by unidentified photographers.	
	Carte-de-visite photographs	
b. 449, f. 3258	Duvall, J. H. 1 photographic print	
	Unidentified photographers	
b. 449, f. 3259	Images of women 21 photographic prints	
b. 449, f. 3260	Images of women with men 2 photographic prints	
	Cabinet Photographs	
b. 450, f. 3261	Abdullah Frères 1 photographic print	
b. 450, f. 3262	Allen, Ethan 1 photographic print	
b. 450, f. 3263	Alverson, Frank 1 photographic print	
b. 450, f. 3264	Anderson & Company 1 photographic print	
b. 450, f. 3265	Arcade Photo Company 1 photographic print	

Photographs of Women > Cabinet Photographs (continued)

b. 450, f. 3266	Augarten, N. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3267	Austin, P. J. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3268	Bain, W. E. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3269	Barr, A. A. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3270	Bell 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3271	Boetcher & Lee 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3272	Brand Studios 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3273	Bristol, N. D. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3274	Bugbee, F. E. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3275	Burns, Thomas 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3276	Burton & Cassels 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3277	Bustrov, D. I. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3278	Cain, C. E. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3279	Cain, Elmer 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3280	Call & Hurt 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3281	Call, W. R. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3282	Chickering, Elmer 3 photographic prints
b. 450, f. 3283	Chickering, Walter E. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3284	Clark, John C. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3285	Clark, S. A. 1 photographic print

Photographs of Women > Cabinet Photographs (continued)

b. 450, f. 3286	Conant, D. J. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3287	Cook, Theodore 3 photographic prints
b. 450, f. 3288	Cramer Brothers 3 photographic prints
b. 450, f. 3289	Critcherson 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3290	Cutts, Perry 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3291	Davidson, Isaac Grundy 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3292	Demers & Son 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3293	Dixon, S. J. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3294	Dresser 2 photographic prints
b. 450, f. 3295	Druse 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3296	Elite Studio 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3297	Elite Studio 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3298	Evans, E. D. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3299	Feiger & Son 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3300	Fell, S. B. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3301	Fidanza, F. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3302	Freeman, G. W. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3303	Gilhoussen 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3304	Graves, T. L. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3305	Gray 1 photographic print

Photographs of Women > Cabinet Photographs (continued)

b. 450, f. 3306	Hardy 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3307	Heath 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3308	Hendee, Otho S. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3309	Hindley, E. E. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3310	Hirst, William 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3311	Holgate 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3312	Horne 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3313	Howlett, I. E. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3314	Hulse 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3315	Ideal Studio 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3316	Imperial 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3317	Jensen, Carl 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3318	Kenyon, F. P., & Son 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3319	Koella 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3320	Kopkuhal, B. E. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3321	Kozin, N. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3322	Kruse, A. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3323	Kuzbatov, A. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3324	Leonard's Studio 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3325	Locke & Peterson 1 photographic print

b. 450, f. 3326	Logan, Charles W. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3327	Lonsbury, G. W. 1 photographic print
b. 450, f. 3328	Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3329	Mackey, H. C. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3330	Martyn 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3331	Maxwell 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3332	McAlipn & Lamb 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3333	McClure 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3334	Mercer 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3335	Mesch, August, Jr. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3336	Montignani 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3337	Mott, M. M. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3338	Mundy 2 photographic prints on 1 mount, 1 copy photographic print, and 2 copy negatives
b. 451, f. 3339	Nast 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3340	Neidhardt 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3341	Nelson, George P. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3342	New York Gallery 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3343	Newton Brothers 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3344	Nickerson 1 photographic print

b. 451, f. 3345	Notman Photo Company 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3346	Nottingham 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3347	Noyes 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3348	Nyblin 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3349	Ott, Frank H. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3350	Palmquist 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3351	Percival, Anthony 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3352	Peterson, Louis, or Henry Peterson 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3353	Pickett, W. B. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3354	Pollen 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3355	Postel, F. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3356	Prophet 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3357	Ralston, W. 2 photographic prints
b. 451, f. 3358	Rinehart, A. E. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3359	Robinson, Fred 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3360	Roeder 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3361	Rommel, Eberhardt 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3362	Rood, E. H. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3363	Schemboche 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3364	Scott & Company 1 photographic print

b. 451, f. 3365	Shackett & Clauss 2 photographic prints
b. 451, f. 3366	Singhi 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3367	Sleyster, A. L. 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3368	Smith 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3369	Smith, E. W. 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3370	Star Gallery 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3371	Stevens 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3372	Stroup's Gallery 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3373	Swords Borthers 2 photographic prints
b. 451, f. 3374	Tarasov, N. I. 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3375	Tate 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3376	Thibault, Joseph 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3377	Thompson & Son 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3378	
D. 401, 1. 33/0	Thuss, A. J., and W. G. Thuss 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3379	
	1 photographic print Towne
b. 451, f. 3379	1 photographic print Towne 1 photographic print Trunov, G. V.
b. 451, f. 3379 b. 451, f. 3380	1 photographic print Towne 1 photographic print Trunov, G. V. 1 photographic print Turtle
b. 451, f. 3379 b. 451, f. 3380 b. 451, f. 3381	1 photographic print Towne 1 photographic print Trunov, G. V. 1 photographic print Turtle 1 photographic print Van Hoten
b. 451, f. 3379 b. 451, f. 3380 b. 451, f. 3381 b. 451, f. 3382	Towne 1 photographic print Trunov, G. V. 1 photographic print Turtle 1 photographic print Van Hoten 1 photographic print Vanliew, A. J.

b. 451, f. 3385	Vasseur, L. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3386	Viner, Fred 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3387	Wagness 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3388	Weber, F. William 1 photographic print
b. 451 , f. 3389	Wehe, Lewis E. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3390	Weidner, G. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3391	Wendt 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3392	Wharton 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3393	Wheeler 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3394	White, E. A. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3395	White, L. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3396	Wilkinson, J. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3397	Williar, C. C. 1 photographic print
b. 451, f. 3398	Winter 1 photographic print
	Unidentified photographers
b. 452, f. 3399	Funeral flower arrangment, accompanied by a printed poem by E. C. Sherburne 1 photographic print
b. 452, f. 3400	Mourning card for Louella C. Wilson (1842-1888) 1 piece of ephemera
b. 452, f. 3401	Images of women and girls 14 photographic prints
b. 452, f. 3402	Images of women, girls, and men 4 photographic prints

Stereographs

Photographs of Women > Stereographs (continued)

b. 453, f. 3403	Barker, George 1 photographic print
b. 453, f. 3404	Graves, Carleton H. 1 photographic print
b. 453, f. 3405	Griffith, George W. 1 photographic print
b. 453, f. 3406	Kilburn, Benjamin West 2 photographic prints
b. 453, f. 3407	Melander & Brother 1 photographic print
b. 453, f. 3408	Rau, William Herman 1 photographic print
b. 453 , f. 3409	Strohmeyer & Wyman 3 photographic prints
b. 453 , f. 3410	Underwood & Underwood 2 photographic prints
b. 453 , f. 3411	Weller, Franklin G. 3 photographic prints
b. 453, f. 3412	White, Hawley C. 1 photographic print
b. 453, f. 3413	Unidentified creators 6 photographic prints
Post	tcards
b. 454, f. 3414	A.B.C. 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3415	A. L. 1 photographic print
b. 454 , f. 3416	Bowman, W. S. 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3417	Chekhovski, V. 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3418	Electric Studio 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3419	F.K. 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3420	Gale's Studio 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3421	G. L. Co. 2 photographic prints

Photographs of Women > Postcards (continued)

b. 454, f. 3422	Lola 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3423	Monroe 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3424	Reutlinger 2 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3425	S. C. 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3426	Van Graven, P. 1 photographic print
	Unidentified creators
b. 454, f. 3427	Image of Alberta Claire 1 photographic print and 1 tear sheet
b. 454, f. 3428	Portrait of Lillian and Mary Johnston 1 photographic print
	Images of unidentified women
b. 454, f. 3429	Exteriors 16 photographic prints
b. 454, f. 3430	Exteriors with children 15 photographic prints
b. 454, f. 3431	Exteriors with men 9 photographic prints
b. 454, f. 3432	Interiors with children 1 photographic print
b. 454, f. 3433	Studio portraits 18 photographic prints
b. 454, f. 3434	Studio portraits with children 14 photographic prints
b. 454, f. 3435	Studio portraits with men 4 photographic prints
	Other photographic formats
	This section includes unmounted photographic prints and photographic prints in studio folders.
b. 455 , f. 3436	Alley Studio 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3437	Aaberg Studio 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3438	Arless, George Charles 1 photographic print

Photographs of Women > Other photographic formats (continued)

b. 455, f. 3439	Blunck Studio 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3440	Brisbois, Alfred 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3441	Brown Studio 4 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3442	Bushnell 2 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3443	California Nursery 16 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3444	Chapman 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3445	Climax Photo 2 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3446	Coleman 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3447	Davies, George W. 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3448	Dietz Studio 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3449	Gebhardt & Company 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3450	Grasshoff, F. 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3451	Grove, C. Elmore 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3452	Holborn, Henry 2 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3453	Hill, Andrew Putnam 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3454	Keller 2 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3455	Landes 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3456	Langhans, Jan 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3457	Martin-Tucker 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3458	Meander, Silas Peter 1 photographic print

Photographs of Women > Other photographic formats (continued)

b. 455, f. 3459	Miller, William E. 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3460	Montminy, M. A. 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3461	Moreno, A. 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3462	Moulton-Erickson 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3463	Munro 1 photographic print
b. 455 , f. 3464	National Prosthetic Institute 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3465	Planetary Photo 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3466	Rice, Lewis 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3467	Schell 2 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3468	Standen 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3469	Sweney 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3470	Wangsness 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3471	Webb, Sidney L.
b. 455, f. 3472	Wellman 1 photographic print
	Unidentified creators
b. 455, f. 3473	Aftermath of an earthquake in Charleston, South Carolina 2 photographic prints
b. 455, f. 3474	Portrait of Winifred Price 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3475	Portrait of Mary Ann Purkis on a memorial card 1 photographic print
b. 455, f. 3476	Portrait of Laura Sargent 1 photographic print
b. 455 , f. 3477	Portrait of Conrad and Tresa Schellpepper 1 photographic print

Photographs of Women > Other photographic formats > Unidentified creators (continued)

Portrait of a woman and a copy photograph of a letter by Charles William Shirley Brooks 2 photographic prints	b. 455, f. 3478	Portrait of Daisy Schute 1 photographic print
b. 456, f. 3481 Exterior images of women with children 27 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3482 Exterior images of women with men 27 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3483 Interior images of women 5 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3484 Interior images of women 5 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3484 Interior images of women with children 2 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3485 Interior images of women with men 1 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3486 Studio portraits of women 80 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3487 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with men 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints	b. 455, f. 3479	William Shirley Brooks
b. 456, f. 3482 Exterior images of women with men 27 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3483 Interior images of women 5 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3484 Interior images of women with children 2 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3485 Interior images of women with men 1 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3486 Studio portraits of women with children 80 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3487 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints Copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Interior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women with men 9 photographic prints	b. 456, f. 3480	
b. 456, f. 3483 Interior images of women 5 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3484 Interior images of women with children 2 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3485 Interior images of women with men 1 photographic print b. 456, f. 3486 Studio portraits of women 80 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3487 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints copy photographic prints Copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women 1 Interior images of women 1 Interior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3481	
b. 456, f. 3484 Interior images of women with children 2 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3485 Interior images of women with men 1 photographic print b. 456, f. 3486 Studio portraits of women 80 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3487 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3482	
b. 456, f. 3485 Interior images of women with men 1 photographic print b. 456, f. 3486 Studio portraits of women 80 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3487 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints Copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3483	
b. 456, f. 3486 Studio portraits of women 80 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3487 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints Copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Interior images of women Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3484	
b. 456, f. 3487 Studio portraits of women with children 17 photographic prints b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints Copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3485	
b. 456, f. 3488 Studio portraits of women with men 7 photographic prints Copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3486	
Copy photographs b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3487	
b. 457, f. 3489 Loryea, Archibald, or Milton Loryea 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 456, f. 3488	
b. 457, f. 3490 Ragsdale, M. C. 1 photographic print b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	Сор	by photographs
b. 457, f. 3491 Strong 1 photographic print Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 457, f. 3489	
Unidentified creators b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 457, f. 3490	
b. 457, f. 3492 Exterior images of women 10 photographic prints Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 457, f. 3491	
b. 457, f. 3493 Exterior images of women with children 5 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women		Unidentified creators
b. 457, f. 3494 Exterior images of women with men 9 photographic prints b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 457, f. 3492	
b. 457, f. 3495 Interior images of women	b. 457, f. 3493	
	b. 457, f. 3494	
	b. 457, f. 3495	

Photographs of Women > Copy photographs > Unidentified creators (continued)

b. 457, f. 3496	Interior images of women with children 6 photographic prints
b. 457, f. 3497	Interior images of women with men 1 photographic print
b. 457, f. 3498	Studio portraits of women 18 photographic prints
b. 457, f. 3499	Studio portraits of women with children 14 photographic prints
b. 457, f. 3500	Studio portraits of women with men 8 photographic prints

Series IV: Women in Photography International Records, 1980-2003

(14 boxes)

This series documents the activities of the Women in Photography International, including its membership, publications, and activities.

Much of the biographical and photographic materials collected by the organization in the course of developing exhibitions were placed by Palmquist and his assistants in the corresponding biographical and photographic components of the Peter Palmquist Collection of Women in Photography.

This series is organized into two subseries: Records and Event Materials.

Records

This subseries consists mainly of the records of Women in Photography International, including volumes of records bound by Palmquist, a small group of loose records, and publications of the organization, including a printout of its web site.

This subseries is organized by format with volumes and loose records followed by publications.

Volumes

Women in Photography International: Records, 1980-1993, compiled by E. K. Waller and Nancy Clendaniel, Directors

b. 458	Volume 1. Legal and Financial; Membership	1980-1993
b. 459	Volume 2. Correspondence and Notes	1980-1993
b. 460	Volume 3. Correspondence with Photographers	1980-1993
b. 461	Volume 4. Exhibitions	1980-1993
Lo	oose Records	
b. 462, f. 3501	Layouts of brochures and stationery	undated
b. 462, f. 3502	Form letters	circa 1985-1990
b. 462, f. 3503	Panel proposal for the annual meeting of the Society of Photographic Educators in Boulder, Colorado	1991
Pt	ublications	
b. 462, f. 3504	Women in Photography Bi-Monthly Bulletin	1982 Nov-1988 Apr
b. 462, f. 3505	f2: Women in Photography Includes a printout of a electronic mail message by Nancy Clendaniel that outlines the publication history of f2, as well as copy photographs created of images for an issue and an advertising rate schedule	1988 Winter- 1992 Winter
b. 462, f. 3506	Printout of the Women in Photography International website	2003 Jun 10

Event Materials

This subseries consists mainly of materials that document events sponsored by Women in Photography International, including promotional material and products from the events as well as photographs of events and attendees. This subseries includes a complete travelling photography exhibition, "Women in Photography International," organized by the group, which toured from November 1989 to January 1991.

This subseries is organized chronologically followed by materials that have dimensions greater than 22×29 cm $(8.7 \times 14.5 \text{ in.})$, which is also organized chronologically.

b. 462, f. 3507	Events and exhibitions	circa 1982-1989
b. 462, f. 3508	Women Photographers in America, 1985 1 photographic print and 32 35mm negatives	1985
b. 462, f. 3509	Getting Published, a presentation by Kenna Love 9 photographic prints and 14 35mm negatives	1987 Jan
b. 462, f. 3510	Women in Photography International Open House	1987 Jul
b. 462, f. 3511	Women Photographers in America, 1987 8 photographic prints, 37 35mm negatives, and 13 color 35mm slides	1987
b. 462, f. 3512	Foto Fashion '88, a presentation by Victoria Pearson and Susan Nygeres	1988 Oct 18
b. 462, f. 3513	Women in Photography International 16 color photographic prints and 14 color 35mm negatives	1989 Nov-1991 Jan
b. 462, f. 3514	Women in Photography Celebrates Freedom	1992 Jan-Feb
b. 462 , f. 3515	Tea Time: Images of Women, Images of Tea Copies of a CD-ROM that accompanied this exhibition are available in the Audiovisual Materials subseries in Series II.	2001
b. 462, f. 3516	Hollywood Bound	2002 Jan-Mar
b. 462, f. 3517	Kitsch & Klick: The Art of the Toy Camera	2002 Mar-Apr
b. 462, f. 3518	photo l.a.: 12th International Los Angeles Photographic Print Exposition	2003 Jan
	Oversize Event Material	
b. 463, f. 3519	Women Photographers 3 posters	1984
b. 463, f. 3520	Women Photographers in America, 1985 5 posters	1985
b. 463, f. 3521	Women Photographers in America, 1987 2 posters	1987
b. 463, f. 3522	The Visual Statement: A Photographic Lecture Series 1 poster	1989 Apr
	Women in Photography International (Exhibition)	

Women in Photography International (Exhibition)

Event Materials > Oversize Event Material > Women in Photography International (Exhibition) (continued)

b. 463, f. 3524	Publicity 1 poster and 1 flier	1989-1991
	i poster and i mer	1707-1771
	Photographic Prints 34 photographic prints and 35 color photographic prints in 8 oversize obxes	1989
	The following photographs comprised the entire Women in Photography international exhibition.	
b. 464, f. 3525	Abramson, Barbara 1 color photographic print	
	Also known as Bobbie Abramson	
b. 464, f. 3526	Almquist, Anki 1 photographic print	
b. 464, f. 3527	Altman, Lynn 1 photographic print	
b. 464, f. 3528	Barnes, Evelyn 1 photographic print	
b. 464, f. 3529	Baylis, Michele Jan 1 color photographic print	
b. 464, f. 3530	Berry, Carolyn (born 1930) 1 color photographic print	
b. 464, f. 3531	Blake, Nan Standish (born 1943) 1 color photographic print	
	Also known as Nan Blake, Nan Blake-Norvell, or Norvell-Na	n
b. 464, f. 3532	Blickle, Alayne Renée (born 1955) 1 photographic print	
b. 464, f. 3533	Bokharai, Afarin Radjaei 1 color photographic print	
	Also known as Afarin Radjaie	
b. 464, f. 3534	Bondi, Darlene 1 color photographic print	
b. 464, f. 3535	Bullock, Edna (1915-1997) 1 photographic print	
b. 465, f. 3536	Chase, Christina 1 photographic print	
b. 465, f. 3537	Collins, Judith 1 photographic print	
b. 465, f. 3538	Donovan, Patty 1 color photographic print	

Event Materials > Oversize Event Material > Women in Photography International (Exhibition) > Photographic Prints (continued)

b. 465, f. 3539	Duchesne-Peckham, Judy 1 color photographic print
b. 465, f. 3540-3541	Duffy, Pamela 2 photographic prints
b. 465, f. 3542	Duncan, Patricia DuBose 1 color photographic print Also known as Patricia Dubose-Duncan
b. 466, f. 3543	Edelman, Joyce Alexis 1 color photographic print
b. 466, f. 3544	Edwards, Althea 1 color photographic print
b. 466, f. 3545	Ekström, Kirsten 1 photographic print
b. 466, f. 3546	Enderlein, Eva 1 photographic print
b. 466, f. 3547	Flamer, Bonnie 1 photographic print
b. 467, f. 3548-3551	Gibson, Bernadette F. P. 4 color photographic prints
b. 467, f. 3552	Glickman, Judy Ellis 1 photographic print
b. 467, f. 3553	Goldsmith, Lynn 1 photographic print
b. 467, f. 3554	Green, Sharon 1 photographic print
b. 467, f. 3555	Gruber, Aaronel deRoy (born 1918) 1 color photographic print
b. 468, f. 3556	Halsay, Gina 1 photographic print
b. 468, f. 3557	Hardin, Kathy Corday 1 photographic print
b. 468, f. 3558	Joseph, Linda 1 color photographic print
b. 468, f. 3559	Kahl, Leslie R. 1 color photographic print
b. 468, f. 3560	Kessler, Shari 1 color photographic print
b. 468, f. 3561	Knott, Janet 1 photographic print

Event Materials > Oversize Event Material > Women in Photography International (Exhibition) > Photographic Prints (continued)

b. 468, f. 3562	Krasner, Carin 1 color photographic print
b. 468, f. 3563	Krieg, Carolyn 1 color photographic print
b. 469, f. 3564	Lapides, Susan 1 color photographic print
b. 469 , f. 3565	Lupis, Odette 1 photographic print
b. 469, f. 3566	Lutchford, Ann E. 1 photographic print
b. 469, f. 3567	Mack, Marcia 1 color photographic print
b. 469, f. 3568	Mandolf, Judy 1 color photographic print
b. 469, f. 3569	Marcotte, Denise 1 color photographic print
b. 469, f. 3570	Marenzi, Loredana 1 color photographic print
b. 469, f. 3571	Mazza, Patricia 1 color photographic print
b. 470, f. 3572	McCullough, Olivia B. 1 color photographic print
b. 470, f. 3573-3574	Meredith, Ann P. 2 photographic prints
b. 470, f. 3575	Noren, Catherine Hanf (born 1938) 1 color photographic print
b. 470, f. 3576	Nye, Carol 1 photographic print
b. 470, f. 3577	Regen, Stephanie 1 color photographic print
b. 470, f. 3578	Ropion, Adeline 1 color photographic print
b. 470, f. 3579	Rossa, Della 1 photographic print
b. 470, f. 3580	Roth, Joan (born 1942) 1 color photographic print
b. 471, f. 3581	Sawyer, Carol (born 1961) 1 photographic print
b. 471, f. 3582	Schipper, Janet 1 photographic print

Event Materials > Oversize Event Material > Women in Photography International (Exhibition) > Photographic Prints (continued)

b. 471, f. 3583-3584	Scianghetti, Bärbel M. 2 photographic prints	
b. 471, f. 3585	Silberberg, Susan 1 color photographic print	
b. 471 , f. 3586	Simonite, Patricia 1 color photographic print Also known as Trish Simonite	
b. 471, f. 3587	Singleton, Chris 1 color photographic print	
b. 471, f. 3588	Stevens, Jane M. (born 1947) 1 photographic print	
b. 471, f. 3589	Switz, Helen Feyler 4 photographic prints on 1 mount	
b. 472, f. 3590	Valandani, Val 1 photographic print and 1 poster	
b. 463, f. 3591	Tea Time: Images of Women, Images of Tea 1 poster	2001

Page 160 of 193

Series IV: Additions from Other Collections

Biographical Materials

Biogra	nhical	FILES
Diogra	princar	11103

	-1-3-5	
b. 473	Bartlett, N. Gray, Mrs.	
b. 473	Everhard, Mary E.	
b. 473	Glauber, Carole	
b. 473	Jones, Grace Hubley	
b. 473	Larrabee, Constance Stuart	
b. 473	Nguyen, Trinh	
b. 473	Omori, Emiko	
b. 473	Yang, Ruby	
	Photographic Materials	
b. 474	Simms, Leona 7 Folders	
b. 474	Trowbridge, Eunice	
b. 474	Unidentified photographer, probably from Oakland, California	1925-1926
	Photograph Albums	
b. 525	Brogden, Penny	2011
	Copy of her, In Love with the Dark, copy 1 of 5	
	Gift of Penny Brogden, 2011	
b. 475	Brogden, Penny	2013
	Copy of her, Native Son: Artist's Book, copy 4 of 8	
	Gift of Penny Brogden, 2014	
b. 476	Greene, Hanna C.	
b. 477	Simms, Leona	
b. 478	Simms, Leona	
b. 479	Simms, Leona	
b. 480	, Barbara	circa 1950-1985
	Oversize Photographic Material	
b. 481 (Oversize)	Darling, Bella	circa 1900
b. 482 (Oversize)	Freeman, Emma	

Oversize Photographic Material (continued)

b. 481 (Oversize)	Horn, Grace Chandler 34 Folders	
b. 483 (Broadside oversize)	Kubes, Amy	
b. 484 (Broadside oversize)	Mitchell, Margaretta K.	
b. 485 (Oversize)	Nestor, Helen	
b. 486 (Broadside oversize)	Růžičková, Petra	
F	Publication and Exhibition Research Files	
b. 487 (Oversize)	Original cartoons related to women's rights 5 Folders	1874-circa 1900
b. 488	Photocopies of photographs of women	
b. 489	Women in Photography International Archive: Biographical Sketches and Inventory, drafts 17 Folders	
b. 490	Women in Photography International Archive: Miscellaneous Research Materials, 1998-2002 8 Folders	
b. 488	Women Photographers: Miscellaneous advertisements and illsutrations from periodical literature, 1870-1970, bound volume	

July 2015 acquisition, 1975-2017

43.33 linear feet (34 boxes)

The 2015 addition consists of organizational records of Women in Photography International (WIPI), event and exhibition materials, photographic prints, correspondence, printed materials (including both periodicals and photographer books), and electronic files. Materials in this addition were compiled by Jean Ferro, who served as President of WIPI from 2000 to 2016.

	Records	1985-2015
b. 491	Biographical files, membership lists, programs, press, promo samples, website startup files 11 folders	1985-2008
	Computer media 22 Computer Storage Media	
	Box 521 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi Membership Back-up 3.14.01 w/file Maker Pro fresh hists 2016-wa-0010-0030 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Women In Photography International Mailing Lists, July 2005 2016-wa-0010-0031 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	ALL PRO MEMBER Lists [illegible] + Annie Pic 2016-wa-0010-0032 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	America Online Version 7.0! 2016-wa-0010-0033 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi Transfer 3/14/07 #2 Ferro Computer 2016-wa-0010-0034 1 DVD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi 2-2002 00-1/02 Quarterly + All wipi Nfo 2016-wa-0010-0035 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	

b. 521	Women In Photography 12/2000 2016-wa-0010-0036 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	WIPI Wusdocs 7/1/02 2016-wa-0010-0037 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Backup Wipi - FinM 11-27- 10 pu The Parka IT AU Plus 2016-wa-0010-0038 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Wipi [illegible] 11-30-06 Portrait 2016-wa-0010-0039 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Wipi Portrait Backup Files 11-26-06 11:30 pm 2016-wa-0010-0040 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Wipi online 2 11-14-02 Dreamweaver update from Pockey Dr. 2016-wa-0010-0041 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Women-In Photography -International RGB Quark Jean Ferro (323) 462-0121 6" x 9" CARD 2004 PROMO 2016-wa-0010-0042 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	CourCase Pro [illegible] ADVISORY BOAR 2016-wa-0010-0043 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Plachy 2004 Nov. Co[illegible] 2016-wa-0010-0044 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 521	Film & Pixels J.A. Darakjy 2016-wa-0010-0045 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	wipi Web site 2.24.02 2016-wa-0010-0046 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Wipi Back up 3/14/07 From Ferro computer 2016-wa-0010-0047 1 DVD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	1st online site Women IN Photography 1999 Archive #1 2016-wa-0010-0048 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Wipi Website March 2007 2016-wa-0010-0049 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	KODAK Web 2016-wa-0010-0050 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Computer media 1 external harddrive, 39 3.5″ disks, 1 zip disk
	Box 523 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	9/9/01 Posh[?]ges Wipi Web 6/11/06 2016-wa-0010-0165 1 ZIP Disk
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	F2 1/91 FINAL 1/25/91 F2. Bobbi Mapstone 1090 Palms. Venice 5D 0 0 PM 2016-wa-0010-0166 1 3.5_floppy_disk
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 523	F2 Summer 1991 4) 5/10/01 PM. 2016-wa-0010-0167 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	F2 3/91 FINAL 3) 5/10/01 PM. 2016-wa-0010-0168 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	NANCY'S Logo MAC WIP Logo 1) 5/10/01 2016-wa-0010-0169 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	WIP / F2 '89 2) 5/10/01 2016-wa-0010-0170 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Switcher F2 3/90 Papermaker. Mac Write Mac Daisy Wheel digital clock ??Initizize?? 0 ? PC. 0 PM. 2016-wa-0010-0171 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	PageMAKER 2.0 F2 -Bobbi Mapstone 1090 Palms Venice [illegible] 6) 5/10/01 PM 2016-wa-0010-0172 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	F2 UPDATE 1/91 P.10 FINAL F2 3/91 FOLDER (TEXT BOBBI MAPSTONE 1090 PALMS VENICE * 2016-wa-0010-0173 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	WIP F2 9/90 FINAL VERSION 1/91 * 2016-wa-0010-0174 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 523	WIP Newsletter F2 9/90 Folder 2016-wa-0010-0175 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Ferro portfolio 2016-wa-0010-0176 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Wipi web Images 2016-wa-0010-0177 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	WOMEN IN PHOTO DATABASE BACK-UP MAC 2016-wa-0010-0178 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	NoEasyWalk.jpg 2016-wa-0010-0179 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Amie Swing Anu My Appt. US Swim Team 2016-wa-0010-0180 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	PHOEBE GODFREY PHOTOS WOMEN IN PHOTOGRAPHY 2000. 2016-wa-0010-0181 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	CATHY DELMIA, B/W. SHOP WINDOW, SAUSALITO. ca. 1993/94. 2016-wa-0010-0182 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Homeless Issues Women In Photography 10-13-00 Helen M. Stummer Jan. 1 portfolio 2016-wa-0010-0183 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 523	Mary Ellen Mark lecture photo LA 2000 17 pic. © Jean Ferro 2016-wa-0010-0184 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Letter 11-15-00 2016-wa-0010-0185 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Wipi - E-MAiLS 1999 2016-wa-0010-0186 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	House of Photop[illegible] Art Exhibit 4/28/01 4 2016-wa-0010-0187 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	1 interior 4 exterior HoPA 4/27/01 2016-wa-0010-0188 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Wilheim 2016-wa-0010-0189 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Camilla Nash Graham Patricia 2016-wa-0010-0190 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	11/7/00 Wipi Stuff 2016-wa-0010-0191 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Sylvia's pics 2016-wa-0010-0192 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 523	Hopa Dillon 4/27 HOPA Yates 2016-wa-0010-0193 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	HOPA Interior + Exterior 4/27/01 2016-wa-0010-0194 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Wipi Book Reviews 2016-wa-0010-0195 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	HOPA Exterior Angels 2016-wa-0010-0196 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Wip Web Site 1-24-2000 Download Site 2016-wa-0010-0197 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Graham Patricia 2016-wa-0010-0198 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	4 Boats / Hares 1 HOPA 4/28/01 2016-wa-0010-0199 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Sylvia Image copies 12-11-00 6 Images DIGITAL CAMERA 2016-wa-0010-0200 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	B BOOKS 2016-wa-0010-0201 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 523	Sam's Portfolio 2016-wa-0010-0202 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 523	Sam's portfolio Email 2016-wa-0010-0203 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 523	Sam's Portfolio Email SAM CHERRY 2016-wa-0010-0204 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 523	WIPI FERRO 160 GB JEAN FERRO 6/24/2015 2016-wa-0010-0205 1 External Hard Drive Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	iMac desktop computer Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Beinecke has removed and retained the internal hard drive from the iMac snowball desktop computer originally included in this collection. The rest of the machine has been deaccessioned. [no label information] 2016-wa-0010-0212 1 Internal Hard Drive 60022480896 bytes (60.02 Gigabytes. This reflects the size of the carrier media, but may not accurately reflect the extent of digital files available for research.) Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 492	Women in Photography International archive reference binder	2016
b. 522	Computer media 2 Computer Storage Media Box 522 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	Women in Photography International 20th ANNIVERSARY Tea Time Commemorative CD 2016-wa-0010-0060 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	

Records > Women in Photography International archive reference binder > Computer media (continued)

b. 522	Women In Photography International Selected Archive Files (1981-2016) 2016-wa-0010-0061 1 DVD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	SCANSPHOTO DOC PCS JUNE 24, 2015 WOMEN IN PHOTOGRAPHY INT'L TO YALE BEINECKE 2016-wa-0010-0219 1 DVD-R 269123584 bytes (269.12 Megabytes)	
b. 491	Member correspondence and promotional material addressed to Jean Ferro or WIPI 5 folders	1991–2005
b. 493	Print sent in by Jane Olin with enclosed correspondence and photobooks	2015
b. 494	Prints sent in by Carol Bishop (16x20) 1 folder	2005
b. 524	Audiovisual material 3 Videodiscs 1 DVD-R	2013-2014, undated
	Boxes 524 (audiovisual material): Restricted fragile material. Reference copies may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information	
b. 521	"HAWAII A VOICE FOR SOVEREIGNTY" Documentary TRAILER: Film by Catherine Bauknight Wipi MEMBER 2016-wa-0010-0053 1 DVD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Computer media 1 Computer Storage Media	
	Box 522 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	photokunst Press Purposes One Time Use Only 2016-wa-0010-0137 <i>1 CD-R</i>	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 494	Women In Photography International sign 1 folder	
Even	t materials	2001–2015
	Tea Time: Images of Women, Images of Tea, 20th Anniversary	2001
b. 495	Production files, photographer bios, CD/poster design files, expenses, submission forms and low resolution images 15 folders	2001

b. 494	Posters, CD covers, and proofs (16x20) 2 folders	2001
	Electronic media	2001
	Box 521 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	CD-ART Final ART 9/14/01 Jean Ferro Sharyn Keller 196.5 MB Wip TEA TIME 2016-wa-0010-0001 1 CD-R	i
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi TEA 2001 Tiffs + Doc's 9/26/01 TEA TIME JEAN FERRO 2016-wa-0010-0002 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi 2001 TEA TIME Tiffs + Doc's 9/26/01 copy 2016-wa-0010-0003 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi TEA TIME Back-up work final 9/19/01 Vol 2 2016-wa-0010-0004 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	*Pict files Tea Time* .SOLAmie Lists 2016-wa-0010-0005 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	MASTER Wipi- Final 9/19/01 TEA TIME 2016-wa-0010-0006 <i>1 CD-R</i>	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi 2001 TEA TIME Jpegs Bios Jurors 2016-wa-0010-0007 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	

b. 521	Wipi 2001 TEA TIME *PR files plus ALL ENTRY files 2016-wa-0010-0008 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Tea Time Music 8 TRACKS 5 min ea. WIPI MUSIC 10-15-01 2016-wa-0010-0009 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	TEA TIME Orig Scans 7-11-01 2016-wa-0010-0010 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	TEA TIME IMAGES TEST VARIOUS Created 1/2002 428.6 MB PAST + Present ALL TYPES TEA TIME files Jean Ferro 2016-wa-0010-0011 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	*Tea Time WORK FINAL Poster Images CD Test's Text 9/19/01 copy Jean Ferro Sharyn Keller Chuck Behrman 639.9 MB 2016-wa-0010-0012 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Wipi Tea Time Master Created 9/2/01 Modified 9/6/01 2016-wa-0010-0013 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Jeanne wipi TEA CD Poster CD. 647.6 M.B. * WORK final 9/19/01 2016-wa-0010-0014 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	Tea time BASIC FILES (mac + win) Colors [illegible] ICC 2016-wa-0010-0015 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 521	TEA TIME FINAL 9/14/01 Vol. 1 BACKUP 2016-wa-0010-0016 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 521	Wipi TEA TIME 2001 10/19/01 2016-wa-0010-0017 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	WIPI PRES 8/15/01 Raw Date 2016-wa-0010-0018 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	TEA TIMEIMAGES TEST VARIOUS 428.6 MB Copy PAST & PRESENT All Types of files 1-20-02 FERRO 2016-wa-0010-0019 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	CD-psd. Tea Time Image & Themes Images From Photo CD 40 MI 2016-wa-0010-0020 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	3
b. 521	wipi Tea Time PR 622.6 MB 8-21-02 2016-wa-0010-0021 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Women in Photography International 20th ANNIVERSARY Tea Time Commemorative CD 2016-wa-0010-0022 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Women in Photography International 20th ANNIVERSARY Tea Time Commemorative CD 2016-wa-0010-0054 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Electronic media 15 3.5_floppy_disks Box 523(digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information	2001

Page 174 of 193

information.

b. 523	TEA TIME TO DO. MAC 6/28 Break Down citi's - How Many 2016-wa-0010-0150 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	7/30 PR Release Tea Time MAC 2016-wa-0010-0151 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	7/26/01 Tea time Bios/Resume/ Winners list MAC 2016-wa-0010-0152 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Tea Time Bios 7/30 Winners' Alphabetical List Palmquist article MAC 2016-wa-0010-0153 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Wipi TeaTime 4 Bios MAC Article; tours 2016-wa-0010-0154 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Teatime Bios Resume MAC 2016-wa-0010-0155 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Tea Time CAROL NYE/ Epson Winner Photos 7/01 2016-wa-0010-0156 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Tea Time CAROL NYE Photo Epson 2000 PHOTOS 7/01 2016-wa-0010-0157 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 523	Yellow/Grey 11x17 poster 10/01 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0158 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 523 San Juan Capistrano District Photos 7/01 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0160 1.3.5. floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 San Juan District Photos 7/01 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0161 1.3.5. floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 McCartney Hopa Exhibit 5/27/00 TeaTime 2016-wa-0010-0162 1.3.5. floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Tea Time Mary McCartney Donald Madonill 7/2001 2016-wa-0010-013 1.3.5. floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 1.3.5. floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkins, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate, Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie, Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia	b. 523	Tea Time Wipi posters -Yellow/grey -Black 11x17 10/01 Black Orig 2016-wa-0010-0159 1 3.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 San Juan District Photos 7/01 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0161 13.5. floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 McCartney Hopa Exhibit 5/27/00 TeaTime 2016-wa-0010-0162 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Tea Time Mary McCartney Donald Madonill 7/2001 2016-wa-0010-0163 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferra, Jens Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria, Halek, Judie; Halie, Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia	b. 523	2016-wa-0010-0160 13.5_floppy_disk	
2016-wa-0010-0161 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 McCartney Hopa Exhibit 5/27/00 TeaTime 2016-wa-0010-0162 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Tea Time Mary McCartney Donald Madonill 7/2001 2016-wa-0010-0163 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferrao, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Micholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Alik; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia			
b. 523 McCartney Hopa Exhibit 5/27/00 TeaTime 2016-wa-0010-0162 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Tea Time Mary McCartney Donald Madonill 7/2001 2016-wa-0010-0163 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia	b. 523	2016-wa-0010-0161	
2016-wa-0010-0162 13.5. floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Tea Time Mary McCartney Donald Madonill 7/2001 2016-wa-0010-0163 13.5 floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5 floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn, Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia			
requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Tea Time Mary McCartney Donald Madonill 7/2001 2016-wa-0010-0163 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Janie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia	b. 523	2016-wa-0010-0162	
2016-wa-0010-0163 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia			
b. 523 Linda McCartney T-pot 7/2001 Tea Time 2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia D. 496 Exhibition prints (14x18) 2001	b. 523	2016-wa-0010-0163	
2016-wa-0010-0164 13.5_floppy_disk Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia Exhibition prints (14x18) 2001			
requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Exhibition prints The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia b. 496 Exhibition prints (14x18) 2001	b. 523	2016-wa-0010-0164	
The following photographers' prints are represented in these boxes: Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia Exhibition prints (14x18) 2001			
Alt, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; Lamaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; Ferraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; Harper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, Elizabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; Vanderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, Aliki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; Sokolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine; White, Sylvia Exhibition prints (14x18) 6 folders 2001	Ex	khibition prints	
6 folders	A La Fe H EI V: A Sc	It, Jane Fulton; Bebe, Shahla; Bogle, Jan; Botkin, Liza Hennessey; amaina, Lucia Suzun; Donald, Mary McCartney; Drucker, Jennifer; erraro, Jane Foley; Ferro, Jean; Golden, Gloria; Halek, Judith Elaine; arper, Patricia; Hotchkiss, Rachel; Hunt, Marilyn; Kenneday, izabeth; McLemore, Julia; MacLeod, Kate; Nicholl, Jamie; Nye, Carol; anderford-Pfaff, Amie; Pulga, Patrizia; Romais, Miriam; Sapountzi, liki; Sarri, Fanny; Sartor, Margaret; Sasaki, Kanako; Seligman, Sharon; okolow, Leslie; Villines, Carrie; Von Eckardt, Barbara; Whitcomb, Laine;	
	b. 496		2001
b. 497 Exhibition prints (20x24) 2001 5 folders	b. 497	Exhibition prints (20x24) 5 folders	2001
b. 498 Exhibition prints (20x24) 2001 5 folders	b. 498		2001

b. 499	Exhibition prints (20x24) 6 folders	2001
b. 500	Exhibition prints (20x24) 6 folders	2001
b. 501	Exhibition prints (20x24) 6 folders	2001
b. 502	Exhibition prints (20x24) 5 folders	2001
b. 503	Exhibition prints (22x28) 5 folders	2001
b. 504	Exhibition prints (22x28) 4 folders	2001
b. 502	Extra Tea Time prints (22x28) 1 folder	2001
b. 495 Juried 7 fold	d competitions/exhibitions ders	2002–2006
	Electronic media 5 Computer Storage Media Box 521 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copdigital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for furtinformation.	
b. 521	Women In Photography International beauty: camera eyebeholder Call for Entries Spring 2005 Exhibition Online Ju 2005 2016-wa-0010-0055 1 DVD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files requested. Consult Access Services for further informati	
b. 521	Women In Photography International beauty: camera eyobeholder Call for Entries Spring 2005 Exhibition Online July 2005 2005 2016-wa-0010-0056 1 CD-R	une-Sept.
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files requested. Consult Access Services for further information	
b. 521	Women In Photography International DECISIVE MOMENTRIBUTE TO HENRI CARTIER-BRESSON ENTRIES - DECE 2004 2016-wa-0010-0057 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files requested. Consult Access Services for further informati	

Event materials > Juried competitions/exhibitions > Electronic media (continued)

b. 521	Women In Photography International virtual * visual people - places - things Entries - July 2004 2016-wa-0010-0058 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Pierce College Wipi Kitsch + Klick 2002 2016-wa-0010-0059 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Electronic media 2 CDS; 1 zip disk	
	Box 522 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	wipi-web virtual visual 6/11 Ferro SOL. AOL. 5.0 2016-wa-0010-0138 1 ZIP Disk	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	Women In Photography International virtual * visual people - places - things Entries - July 2004 2016-wa-0010-0139 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	Women In Photography International virtual * visual people - places - things August-October 2004 2016-wa-0010-0140 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
Phot	to L.A. files	
b. 505	2002-2015 14 folders	2002–2015
b. 506	2004 6 folders	2004
	Electronic media 4 Computer Storage Media	
	Box 521(digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	

Event materials > Photo L.A. files > Electronic media (continued)

b. 521	Rutre Image 2016-wa-0010-0023 <i>1 CD-R</i>	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Women In Photography International 1-2-03 Jean Ferro (323) 462-1444 PHOTO LA Tiffs + Quark 2016-wa-0010-0024 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Wipi WEB Dec. 2002 Has Photos from Photo LA 2003 + Bio's 2016-wa-0010-0025 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Women In Photography International (323) 462-1444 Photo LA 2004 Revised 12.19-03 2016-wa-0010-0052 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Oversized Photo L.A. material	
b. 507	WIPI Photo L.A. exhibition booth banner (43"x74")	2014
b. 508	"Put Yourself in the Picture," WIPI interactive collage installation mirror (16x16)	2015
b. 509	"Put Yourself in the Picture," WIPI collage backdrop (42"x60")	2015
b. 495 Lucie 3 fold	Awards Vers	2003-2014
	Electronic media 2 Computer Storage Media	
	Box 521(digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Sylvia Plackly orig folder Web files Jean Ferro 2004 2016-wa-0010-0026 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 521	Sylvia Plackly files Lucie Awards Wipi Oct. 2004 ADRipu Brody - mreq movie 2016-wa-0010-0027 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	

Event materials > Lucie Awards > Electronic media (continued)

b. 521	Lucie Awards 2004 Wipi Sylvia Plachy Oct. 18. 2004 2016-wa-0010-0051 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	be be
Turn	ing Silver, 25th Anniversary exhibition	2006
b. 495	Production files, release and submission forms, juror packets. 9 folders	2006
	Electronic media 75 Computer Storage Media	
	Box 522(digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	SILVER jURORS ORIGINAL 2016-wa-0010-0062 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	be
b. 522	#2 JPEGS + ORIG. TURNING SILVER 4-27-06 2016-wa-0010-0063 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	be
b. 522	#3 SILVER DEADLINE MAY 4 2016-wa-0010-0064 1 CD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	be
b. 522	Women In Photography International 12-01-06 25th Anniver 2006 Jurors: Susan Spiritus, Julian Cox, Sasha Erwitt, Carol McCusker, Jason Murison 2016-wa-0010-0065 1 CD-R	rsary
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	be 'be
b. 522	Turning Silver Movie files Aug. 18.2006 2016-wa-0010-0066 1 DVD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	be 'be

b. 522	Turning Silver Women In Photography International 25th Anniversary 2006 Jurors: Catherine Edelman, Jean Ferro, Kim Gougenheim, Scott Mc Kiernan, Laurie Kratochvil, Stephen Perloff, Rose Shoshana, Andrew Smith, Joyce Tenneson 2016-wa-0010-0067 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Turning Silver Coagula 8/06 2016-wa-0010-0068 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Sessa Turning Silver 2/27 Sheryn SHARYN files Sessee: #2 - Creative 3/1 Sessa 3 to Printer Final 2016-wa-0010-0069 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Wipi 12/1/06 Stale Shaw SUBMISSIONS CONTACTS + Images w/ Names Turning Silver 2016-wa-0010-0070 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Turning Silver Women In Photography International 25th Anniversary 2006 Jurors: Catherine Edelman, Jean Ferro, Kim Gougenheim, Scott Mc Kiernan, Laurie Kratochvil, Stephen Perloff, Rose Shoshana, Andrew Smith, Joyce Tenneson 2016-wa-0010-0071 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	TURNING SILVER C BISHOP: carolbishp@aol 323.466.25891 DOUBLE HOLLYHOCK 2 HOLLYHOCK FIREPLACE 2016-wa-0010-0072 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Turning Silver Marrilee V. Adler 310-766-4376 PHOTOGRAPH TITLES: 1. MAdler_01_Zuna.jpg 2. MAdler_02_Teresa.jpg 3. MAdler_03_Lena.jpg 4. MAdler_04_Glenda.jpg 2016-wa-0010-0073 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 522	Sarah Bones - 5 images 2016-wa-0010-0074 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Dana René Bowler (3) Images WIPI Turning Silver 2016-wa-0010-0075 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 522	requested. Consult Access Services for further information. KIM CURINGA 724-348-4802 2016-wa-0010-0076 1 CD-RW Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 522	requested. Consult Access Services for further information. BONNIE FLAMER 2016-wa-0010-0077 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 522	requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Women In Photography International 12-01-06 25th Anniversary 2006 Jurors: Susan Spiritus, Julian Cox, Sasha Erwitt, Carol McCusker, Jason Murison 2016-wa-0010-0078 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Women In Photography International 12-01-06 25th Anniversary 2006 Jurors: Susan Spiritus, Julian Cox, Sasha Erwitt, Carol McCusker, Jason Murison 2016-wa-0010-0079 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 522	requested. Consult Access Services for further information. JULIA SHERBURNE TURNING SILVER X No tilte 2016-wa-0010-0080 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	BEA AHBECK ZUMA PRESS 2016-wa-0010-0081 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 522	No N[illegible] on file 100 winner RuthAnne Anderson Photo: A Playful Winter Day 2016-wa-0010-0082 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	A Playful Winter Day Women in Photography International 2016-wa-0010-0083 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	No N[illegible] on file BUS STOP Viola Photo By CATHERINE BAUKNIGHT 2016-wa-0010-0084 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	WIPI CHRISTINE BENJAMIN 2 Images 2016-wa-0010-0085 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Sarah Bones 2016-wa-0010-0086
	1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 522 b. 522	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. "Turning Silver" women in photography International Dana René Bowler Ventura, Ca. 2 Images 2016-wa-0010-0087 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be

b. 522	Koro Contebrana +34-659-572257 2016-wa-0010-0090 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	© Kathleen T. Carr - "Boat, Molokai II" Turning Silver Print 2016-wa-0010-0091 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	WIPI. 2006 winner=Mouser Honorable=Couple on Plaza Kelly Caves 2016-wa-0010-0092 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	2 Images Michal Chelbin for turning Silver show and Book 2016-wa-0010-0093 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	© Berta A. Daniels Attn: Turning Silver 2016-wa-0010-0094 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	3 Images Monica Denevan 2016-wa-0010-0095 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Nimbus, 2000 Joan Gallant Dooley "Turning Silver" 2016-wa-0010-0096 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Maya Dreilinger, "The Secret" 2001 7-25-06 2016-wa-0010-0097 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	ELLMAN ELAINE ELLMAN Quadrille 2016-wa-0010-0098 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 522	Margaret P. Evans Turning Silver 2016-wa-0010-0099 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	WENDY FARROW 'PRESSÉE WOMEN IN PHOTOGRAPHY TURNING SILVER 2006 2016-wa-0010-0100 1 DVD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Lone Figure, Germany by Gloria Baker Feinstein 2016-wa-0010-0101 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	date test file? Gabriela Fiscu *JEZEBEL* 2016-wa-0010-0102 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	© Stephanie Flack Turning Silver 2016-wa-0010-0103 1 DVD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	martina gates photography women in photography international gates_m_sunbather 2016-wa-0010-0104 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	GREENBLAT IMAGES/TURNING SILVER 2016-wa-0010-0105 1 CD-RW
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	MARKS! Women in photography international "turning silver - 25th anniversary" cat gwynn 2016-wa-0010-0106 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 522	"Leading the Way" Taken Oct 2005 - Brussels BE Helen Harlan July 2006 2016-wa-0010-0107 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	CHERYL HATCH ZUMA PRESS 2016-wa-0010-0108 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	WIPI Gray Hawn image "Another Time" 2016-wa-0010-0109 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Megan at nine, 2004 silver gelatin print © Gail Howland WIPI "Turning Silver" 2016-wa-0010-0110 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	cat jimenez X 2016-wa-0010-0111 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Turning Silver Denise Johnson "Ellen" "Balance" 2016-wa-0010-0112 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Candy Kühl VAN WINKLE "Die Schraube" 2016-wa-0010-0113 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	"Parallel Stories" Joyce P. Lopez 2016-wa-0010-0114 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	WINNER 100 Heather McClintock 2016-wa-0010-0115 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 522	Leah Missbach Day Turning Silver - Juror 100 1) Club Crafty 2) Whitey Tighties 3) Mia 2016-wa-0010-0116 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	MiCKYMODO TiNA © 2006 2016-wa-0010-0117 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Dorothy O'Connor PHOTOGRAPHY X 2016-wa-0010-0118 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Teresa Ollila "Disconnected" "Potential Complications" 2016-wa-0010-0119 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	AMY POSTLE photography © 2006 Amy Postle "Beatriz" 2016-wa-0010-0120 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	PATRICIA D. RICHARDS "Johnny and Jess, Freshman Dorm" 2016-wa-0010-0121 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Leslie Rosenthal WIP 25th Anniversary "Halo" Paris, France "Phô Girl Sapa, Vietnam 2016-wa-0010-0122 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	HANNAN SALEH Royal Antiq - psd X 2016-wa-0010-0123 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

b. 522	Hannan Saleh 06 "Royal Antiquity" winner of Turning Silver FINAL SUBMISSION W/Cleanup 2016-wa-0010-0124 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	X NO NAME Lynn Saville Awning St Lights Rialto Bridge 2016-wa-0010-0125 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	"Palms, Sunrise" for Turning Silver WIPI - 2006 © Karen Gordon Schulman 2016-wa-0010-0126 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Bonnie J. Schupp Contents for WIPI: (2) TIFF images - winner & honorable mention Backup/duplicate files of release and bio 2016-wa-0010-0127 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	ISSA SHARP WIPI SILVER
	2016-wa-0010-0128 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	2016-wa-0010-0128 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 522 b. 522	2016-wa-0010-0128 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information. SMITHSON 2016-wa-0010-0129 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be

b. 522	CLAUDIA UNGER TURNING SILVER - [illegible] LADY AND THE BRAHMA BULL / SOUTHERN INDIA 2016-wa-0010-0132 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	carrie villines PHOTOGRAPHY TURNING SILVER 2016-wa-0010-0133 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	Women in Photography International's "Turning Silver" Winning 100 July 10, 2006 Teri Wareing "Boy at the Races" 2016-wa-0010-0134 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	X PEGGY WASHBURN 206-323-6705 TURNING SILVER 2016-wa-0010-0135 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	WIPI 2006 HARRIET WISE Bio Chip, Image & Information 2016-wa-0010-0136 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
	Exhibition prints	2006
b. 510	Exhibition prints 8 folders	2006
b. 511	Exhibition prints (14x18) 5 folders	2006
b. 512	Juror 100 box (20x24) 4 folders	2006
b. 513	Submitted but not chosen archive (16x20) 6 folders	2006
b. 514	Juried competitions/exhibitions 11 folders	2007-2013

Electronic media
2 Computer Storage Media

Box 521 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

Event materials > Juried competitions/exhibitions > Electronic media (continued)

b. 521	Women In Photography International 2007 Competition 2016-wa-0010-0028 1 CD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be
b. 521	requested. Consult Access Services for further information. Women In Photography International 2008 Juried Competition curated by: Jean Ferro 2016-wa-0010-0029 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
	Electronic media O Computer Storage Media
C	Box 522 (digital media): Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further nformation.
b. 522	Women In Photography International 2007 Competition 2016-wa-0010-0141 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Women In Photography International November 2008 curated by: Jean Ferro Juried Competition 2016-wa-0010-0142 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Women In Photography International 2009 Juried Competition CD contains Family Gatherings Landscapes Self-Portraits April 2009 2016-wa-0010-0143 1 DVD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Women In Photography International Summer 09 August-Dec Juried Competition DVD 2016-wa-0010-0144 1 DVD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.
b. 522	Women In Photography International wipi.org Juried Competition 2010 CD FACES Jurors: Sarah Hughes, Keith Milton, Sophie Mörner 2016-wa-0010-0145 1 CD-R
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.

Event materials > Juried competitions/exhibitions > Electronic media (continued)

b. 522	Women In Photography International update 4/18/2010 DVD replacement "A Decade of Images" 2000-2010 Juried Competition 2016-wa-0010-0146 1 DVD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	Women In Photography International "A Decade of Images" 2000-2010 Juried Competition 2016-wa-0010-0147 1 DVD-R Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be	
b. 522	requested. Consult Access Services for further information. photo LA 2012 LR catalog + orig images backup 2016-wa-0010-0148 1 DVD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
b. 522	Women In Photography Intl. 2013 Annual Submissions Deadline April 28 Online June 4 Juror: Daniel Millon Duncan Miller Gallery 2016-wa-0010-0149 1 DVD-R	
	Restricted fragile material. Access copies of digital files may be requested. Consult Access Services for further information.	
Printed n	material	
Dis	stinguished photographer books	1975-2017
vol titl 200	oks were arranged alphabetically by the photographer whose work the ume featured or described, if ascertained, and, when unsure, by the e. Many of these volumes are inscribed to Jean Ferro (WIPI President, 00-2016), for inclusion in WIPI archives. Any enclosed correspondence s foldered and placed behind the volume from which it was removed.	
b. 515	A-Carr Photographers' works represented in this box include: Abbott, Berenice; Addario, Lynsey; Almond, Joan; Alt, Jane Fulton; Bigbee, Ivy; Cameron, Julia Margaret; Carr, Kathleen.	1991–2015
b. 516	Connelly-Harvey	1975-2015
	Photographers' works represented in this box include: Connelly, Jill; Corday, Kathy; Cunningham, Imogene; Dater, Judy; Fastman, Raisa; Ferro, Jean; Findhorn Community; Fleischman, J.D.; Goldstein, Ann; Gottlieb, Jane; Greenblatt, Cathy; Harvey, Andrew	
b. 517	Hofkin-Orkin	1978-2015
	Photographers' works represented in this box include: Hofkin, Ann Ginsburgh; Homans, Katy; Imboden, Connie; Johnson, Jamie; Lumme, Helena; Madison, Meg; Meiser, Winifred; Miller, Freyda; Mitchell, Margaretta; Orkin, Ruth	

Printed material > Distinguished photographer books (continued)

b. 518	Peck-Riviera	1990-2017
	Photographers' works represented in this box include: Peck, Mary; Press, Betty; Pulga, Patrizia; Richards, Patricia; Riviera, Patrizia	
b. 519	Sacco - The Way Home	1989-2015
	Photographers' works respresented in this box include: Sacco, Graciela; Squires, Wilda; Stieglitz, Alfred; Stevens, Jane; Tenneson, Joyce; Vial, Veronique; <i>The Way Home</i>	
b. 519	Photography periodicals and catalogs	1981-2015,
	Volumes and issues of the following periodicals and catalogs are represented: The Blatant Image, Clickers and Flickers, 2008-2014, Division Leap, Polaroid Guide to Instant Imaging, Portfolio, A Guide to the Arts and Artists of the East End, Printed Matter's LA Book Fair catalogs (2013, 2015), Professional Women Photographers, Silvershotz, The Society for Photographic Education: resource guide and membership directory1998, Test magazine, and Zoom. Catalogs: LA Art Book Fair, WestLicht Photographic Auction.	undated
b. 520	Oversized distinguished photographer books Photographers' works respresented in this box include: Butler, Linda; Davis, Margo; Fastman, Raisa; Heureux, J.J.L.; Kitchen, E. F.; Newman, Cathy; Sicilia Singolare Femminile, Siegfried, Elizabeth; Terry, Sarah.	1987–2015

Selected Search Terms

The following terms have been used to index the description of this collection in the Library's online catalog. They are grouped by name of person or organization, by subject or location, and by occupation and listed alphabetically therein.

Women in Photography (U.S.)

Subjects

Photographers -- Biography Photographers -- California Photographers -- West (U.S.) Photography, Artistic

Photography -- Bio-bibliography

Photography -- California Photography -- West (U.S.) Women photographers

Women photographers -- 19th century
Women photographers -- 20th Century
Women photographers -- Bio-bibliography

Women photographers -- Biography Women photographers -- California Women photographers -- History

Women photographers -- History
Women photographers -- Miscellanea
Women photographers -- Pictorial works
Women photographers -- West (U.S.)

Geographic Names

California -- Pictorial works West (U.S.) -- Pictorial works

Genres / Formats

Biography files Negatives (photographs) Photograph albums Photographic prints Slides (photographs) Transparencies

Names

Palmquist, Peter E.

Corporate Bodies

Women in Photography (U.S.)
Women in Photography International Archive

Contributors

Palmquist, Peter E., collector